Regional Asset Mapping Initiative

Report Appendices

May 2014



PREPARED FOR: PAUL PARSONS - ACOA

Prepared by: Erika Parill, Kyle White, Dr. Kelly Vodden, Dr. Jacqui Walsh, Dr. Greg Wood-Grenfell Campus, Memorial University

Table of Contents

Appendix 1 - Coding Guidelines	3
Appendix 2A – Southern Labrador Asset Summary	9
Appendix 2B-Southern Labrador Asset Inventory	14
Appendix 3A-Humber-White Bay Asset Summary	44
Appendix 3B - Humber-White Bay Asset Inventory	49
Appendix 4A-Greater St. Anthony Area Asset Summary	157
Appendix 4B - Greater St. Anthony Area Asset Inventory	162
Appendix 5A-Gros Morne-Plum Point Asset Summary	206
Appendix 5B- Gros Morne-Plum Point Asset Inventory	211

Appendix 1 - Coding Guidelines¹

Built

Category	Detailed Code (NAICS if applicable)
Transportation Infrastructure	air transportation (481)
	rail transportation (482)
	water transportation (483) /port and wharf facilities
	trucking transportation (484)
	transit and ground passenger transit (485)
	roads
General Facilities	pipelines (486)
	hydroelectric facilities
	sporting facilities
	community centre
	general warehousing and storage facilities (493)
	churches
Tourism and Recreation	golf courses and country clubs (71391)
	skiing (713912)
	marinas (71393)
	trails
	sightseeing facilities (487)
Communication	telephone
	internet access
Residential Housing	dwellings
	seniors' housing

_

2014, http://reci.ucs.mun.ca/about.php

¹ BUTLER; Kempner and Levine, "Asset Mapping Roadmap: A Guide to Assessing Regional Development Resources," 17-26; Peter Van de Ven, "Index of Natural Resources – A Measurement Proposal," Presentation at Green Growth and Sustainable Development Forum - OECD Statistics Directorate, Paris, France, November 23, 2012, accessed January 29, 2014, http://www.oecd.org/greengrowth/06 NATURAL RESOURCE INDEX VAN DE VEN pptx.pdf; Latrobe City and Monash University, "Shifting Focus: Alternative Pathways for Communities and Economies," (Asset-based Community Development Resource Kit, Latrobe City, Australia, 2001), accessed January 29, 2014, http://www.abcdinstitute.org/docs/ABCDResourceKitIntro.pdf; RECI, "About RECI," accessed March 15,

	dwellings – non-single family
Municipal Infrastructure	municipal drinking water systems
	wastewater treatment systems
Built Indicators	mix of housing types
	cost and affordability
	housing ownership
	average age
	plans for infrastructure growth and maintenance
	average highway commute times

Economic

Category	Detailed/NAICS Code
Primary	crop production (111)
	animal production (112)
	forestry and logging (113)
	fishing, hunting, trapping (114)
	aquaculture
	mining, quarrying, and oil and gas extraction (21)
Secondary	construction (23)
	manufacturing (31)
Tertiary	wholesale trade (41)
	retail (44)
	information and cultural industries (51)
	finance and Insurance (52)
	real estate, renting, and leasing companies (53)
	professional, scientific, and technical services (54)
	management companies (55)
	administration, support, and waste management
	and remediation services (56)
	amusement, gambling, and recreation industries (713)
	accommodation services (721)
	food services and drinking places (722)
	other services except public administration (81)

Economic Indicators (RECI)	percentage primary vs. secondary industries
	employment insurance ratio
	average income
	distance to retail centre
	three largest employers share of total employment
Other	philanthropic donations
	cost of living
	success rates of incubation
	self-employment ratio
	support programs for businesses
	number of patents held
	business community satisfaction with quality and availability of workers

Natural

Category	Detailed Code
Freshwater Resources	water and water quality
	protected water supply areas
	communities with positive drinking water quality index
Terrestrial Resources	wildlife resources
	mineral and energy sources
	soil resources
	timber resources
	farm land
Marine Resources	aquatic resources
Protected Areas	national or provincial parks
	community parks
Other	aesthetic resources/scenery
	open space
	biodiversity
	air quality

Human

Category	Detailed Code	
Education Services	elementary and secondary schools (61111)	
	community colleges and CEGEPs (61121)	
	universities (61131)	
	technical and trade schools (6115)	
	other schools and instruction (6116)	
Health Services	physician offices (6211)	
	dental offices (6212)	
	other health practitioners (6213)	
	out-patient facilities (6214)	
	medical laboratories (6215)	
	home health care services (6216)	
	other ambulatory health care services (6219)	
	hospitals (622)	
	nursing and residential care facilities (623)	
Other Human Services	social assistance facilities (624)	
	early childhood education centres	
Individuals	leadership	
and Human Indicators	skills	
	occupations	
Demographics (RECI)	age structure	
	participation rate	
	high school completion	
	total population	
	working age population	
	education level	
	non-university but post-secondary	
Other	net migration	
	motivation	
	entrepreneurialism	
	retention rate of graduates in region	
	standardized test scores	

Social-Cultural

Spaces and Facilities art galleries and studios performing arts studios/theatres museums other Heritage Sites heritage districts archaeological sites cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations artistic clubs and associations
museums other Heritage Sites heritage districts archaeological sites cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
Other Heritage Sites heritage districts archaeological sites cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
Heritage Sites heritage districts archaeological sites cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
archaeological sites cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
cemeteries historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
historical building Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
Festivals and Events multi-cultural festivals and events sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
sports-related festivals and events performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
performing-arts festivals and events events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
events - other Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
Associations and Organizations religious clubs and associations
environmental clubs and associations
youth clubs and associations
social clubs and associations
sporting clubs and associations
indigenous organizations
Intangible Cultural Heritage stories
customs
place names
oral traditions
ceremonies
Social-Cultural Indicators sense of belonging
cultural diversity
trust
giving and volunteering
norms of reciprocity and cooperation

Political-Institutional

Category	Detailed Segment
Community	foundations
	community development agencies
	co-operatives
	libraries
Municipal	elected governmental bodies
	fire departments
	waste management services (garbage and recycling)
	recreation committees and services
Regional	newspapers
	tv/radio
	regional development organizations
	economic development organizations
Provincial	conservation and natural resources agencies
	energy/utilities
	economic and labour agencies
	social agencies
Federal	post office
	conservation and natural resources agencies
	economic and labour agencies
	social agencies
Aboriginal	aboriginal/indigenous governments
International	branches of international organizations
Political-Institutional Indicators	voter turnout
	grants secured
	elections of municipal officials

Appendix 2A – Southern Labrador Asset Summary

Built

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Transportation Infrastructure	air transportation (481)	9: airstrips
	rail transportation (482)	0: n/a
	water/marine transportation (483)/ port and wharf facilities	19: 12 harbours; 1 ferry; 6 ferry terminals
	transit and ground passenger transit (485)	-
	roads	-
General Facilities	churches	28
	community centres (includes gyms and playgrounds)	15
	sporting facilities	10
	general warehousing and storage facilities (493)	-
	pipelines (486)	-
Tourism and Recreation	golf courses and country clubs (71391)	-
	skiing (713912)	1
	marinas (71393)	-
	trails	18
	sightseeing facilities (487)	2
Communication	telephone	-
	internet access	-
Housing	housing	-
	seniors' housing	3 (complexes)
	mix of housing types	-

Economic

Code		# of Identified Assets
Primary	crop production (111)	1

	animal production (112)	2: fur farms
	forestry and logging (113)	0
	fishing, hunting, trapping (114)	1
	aquaculture	0
	mining, quarrying, oil and gas extraction (21)	0
Secondary	construction (23)	3
	manufacturing (31)	10: 6 in seafood processing
Tertiary	wholesale trade (41)	2
	retail (44)	47
	information and cultural industries (51): note that some culture-related businesses may be recorded under social-cultural capital	1
	finance and insurance (52)	3
	real estate, renting, and leasing companies (53)	1
	professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	4
	management companies (55)	0
	administration, support, and waste management and remediation services (56)	0
	amusement, gambling, and recreation industries (713): note that some recreation businesses may be recorded under natural capital	0
	accommodation services (721)	13
	food services and drinking places (722)	9
	other services except public administration (81)	15

Natural

Code	Detailed Code # of Idea	
Freshwater Resources	water and water quality	1
	protected water supply areas	-
	communities with positive drinking water quality index	-
Terrestrial	wildlife resources	52

Resources		
	wildlife resources - business	4
	mineral and energy sources	5
	soil resources	-
	timber resources	11
	farm land	-
	aquatic resources	23
	aquatic resources - business	24
Protected Areas	national or provincial parks	1
	community parks	-
Other	aesthetic resources/scenery	-
	aesthetic resources/scenery - business	3
	open space	-
	open space - business	3
	biodiversity (natural indicator)	-
	air quality	-

Human

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Education Services	elementary and secondary schools (61111)	13: 3 school committees
	community colleges and CEGEPs (61121)	0
	universities (61131)	0
	technical and trade schools (6115)	0
	other schools and instruction (6116)	2: 2 literacy councils
Health Services	physician offices (6211)	-
	dental offices (6212)	1 (combined with hospital/health centre)
	other health practitioners (6213)	-
	out-patient facilities (6214)/clinics	9
	medical laboratories (6215)	0
	home health care services (6216)	2
	other ambulatory health care services (6219)	0

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
	hospitals (622)	1
	nursing and residential care facilities (623)	1 (combined with hospital/health centre)
Other Human Services	social assistance facilities (624)	14: 10 Family Resource Centres
	early childhood education centres	-

Social-Cultural

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
Spaces and Facilities	art galleries and studios	1
	performing arts studios/theatres	-
	museums	3
	other	1
Heritage Sites	heritage districts	3
	archaeological sites	2
	cemeteries	-
	historical building	3
Festivals and Events	multi-cultural festivals and events	3
	sports-related festivals and events	-
	performing-arts festivals and events	-
	festivals and events - other	4
Associations and Organizations	religious clubs and associations	6 (Lab Straits only)
	artistic clubs and associations	-
	environmental clubs and associations	-
	youth clubs and associations	19
	social-cultural clubs and associations	8
	sporting clubs and associations	4
	indigenous organizations	-
Intangible Cultural	stories	-

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
Heritage		
	customs	-
	place names	-
	oral traditions	-
	ceremonies	-

Political-Institutional

Category	Detailed Code	
Community	foundations	-
	community development agencies	7: 5 harbour authority, 2 fisherman's committee
	co-operatives	-
	libraries	1
Municipal	elected governmental bodies	10
	fire departments	12
	recreation committees	6
	waste management services (garbage and recycling)	1
Regional	newspapers	-
	tv/radio	-
	regional development organizations	1 (RDA)
	economic development organizations	1
Provincial	conservation and natural resources agencies	3
	energy/utilities	2
	economic and labour agencies	3
	social agencies	0
Federal	post office	2
	conservation and natural resources agencies	5
	economic and labour agencies	1
	social agencies	5

Category	Detailed Code	
Aboriginal	aboriginal/indigenous governments/agencies	4
International	branches of international organizations	-

Appendix 2B-Southern Labrador Asset Inventory

Built

Built	Code	Detailed code	Source/ Reference	Location
Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Black Tickle
Roman Catholic Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Black Tickle
Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Capstan Island
Evangel Temple Pentecostal Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
St. Peters Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
Gospell Hall	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Charlottetown
Anglican Church (St. Mary's)	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Charlottetown
Pentecostal Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Charlottetown
English Point Gospel Hall	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Forteau United Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Living Waters Pentecostal Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
St. Peter's Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Wreckage Site of HMS Raleigh	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse Amour
St. Andrew's Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Clair
St. Paul's	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup

Anglican Church			r.ca	
Gospell Hall	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Loup
St. James the Baptist Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Lodge Bay
Battle Harbour Anglican Parish	General Facilities	Churches	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Mary's Harbour
St. Mary's Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Mary's Harbour
Archeological Site	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Pinware
Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Port Hope Simpson
Pentecostal Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Port Hope Simpson
Preserved Shipwreck (Midevil)	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Red Bay
United Church of Canada	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Red Bay
Gospell Hall	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Red Bay
St. Marks Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	St. Lewis
Our Lady of Labrador Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	West St. Modest
Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	southernlabrado r.ca	Williams Harbour
Community Gym	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
Community Recreational Center	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	Charlottetown
Forteau Playground	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Aunt Mary Jane's Playhouse	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Clair
Community Center Gym	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Clair
Playground	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Clair
Playground	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Labrador Straits Arena	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Recreation Center	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado r.ca	Lodge Bay

Raymond	General Facilities	Community	southernlabrado	Mary's Harbour
Rumboldt	General ruemties	Centre	r.ca	iviary 3 riar boar
Recreation				
Center				
Outdoor	General Facilities	Community	southernlabrado	Pinware
Playground		Centre	r.ca	
Recreation	General Facilities	Community	southernlabrado	Port Hope
Center		Centre	r.ca	Simpson
Gymnasium	General Facilities	Community	southernlabrado	Red Bay
(Basque		Centre	r.ca	
Memorial)	0 15 1111			5 15
Community	General Facilities	Community	southernlabrado	Red Bay
Playground	Canaval Facilities	Centre	r.ca	Mast Ct
Playground	General Facilities	Community Centre	southernlabrado	West St. Modeste
Outdoor Baseball	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	r.ca southernlabrado	Forteau
Field	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	r.ca	Forteau
Outdoor	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	Forteau
Basketball Court	General ruemties	Sporting ruenty	r.ca	Torteda
Tube Slide	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	Forteau
			r.ca	
Swimming Pool	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Clair
			r.ca	
Outdoor Skating	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Clair
Rink			r.ca	
Baseball Fields	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Clair
			r.ca	
Swimming Pool	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
Outdon Decaled	Carranal Facilities	Constitute Facility	r.ca	110
Outdoor Baseball Field	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
Outdoor	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	r.ca southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
Basketball Court	General Facilities	Sporting racinty	r.ca	L Alise au Loup
Outdoor	General Facilities	Sporting Facility	southernlabrado	Port Hope
Basketball Court	C errerai raemeres		r.ca	Simpson
Seniors	Housing	Senior's Housing	southernlabrado	Cartwright
Apartments			r.ca	
Labrador Straits	Housing	Senior's Housing	southernlabrado	Forteau
Seniors Complex			r.ca	
Harbour View	Housing	Senior's Housing	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Manor			ounts.ca	
Gateway to	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Tourism	L'Anse au Clair
Labrador Visitor	Recreation	facilities (487)	Spreadsheet	
Centre		6. 1.	1 //	6
Fisherman's	Tourism and	Sightseeing	http://www.new	St. Lewis
Point Gazebo	Recreation	facilities (487)	foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	

Forteau Ski	Tourism and	Ski Facility	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Lodge	Recreation	,	Pilot	
Battle Harbour	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Battle Harbour
Heritage	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
Properties Foot			or.com/	
Paths	T	Tue He		Cantunialet
Winter Trails (connecting to	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
other parts of	Recreation		1.Ca	
Labrador)				
Overfall Brook	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Forteau
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Labrador Pioneer	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Labrador Coast
Footpath	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
D 1 1 D 11	- · .	T 11	or.com/	IIIA GLI
Doctor's Path	Tourism and	Trails	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Clair
Jersey Trail	Recreation Tourism and	Trails	r.ca http://www.new	L'Anse au Clair
Jersey Iran	Recreation	ITalis	foundlandlabrad	L Alise au Claii
	incereation		or.com/	
Battery Trail	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	L'Anse au Loup
,	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	·
			or.com/	
Schooner Cove	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	L'Anse au Loup
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
14/1 1 14/ I	- · .	- ··	or.com/	
White Water Falls Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	http://www.new foundlandlabrad	Mary's Harbour
Falls ITall	Recreation		or.com/	
Dr. Moret's	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Mary's Harbour
Walking Trail	Recreation	1.66	foundlandlabrad	,
			or.com/	
Barney's Pond	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Mary's Harbour
Walking Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Gin Cove	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Mary's Harbour
Walking Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
Lookout Trail -	Tourism and	Trails	or.com/ http://www.new	Pinware
Pinware River	Recreation	Trails	foundlandlabrad	Fillware
Provincial Park			or.com/	
Raleigh Trail	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Point Amour
	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Boney Shore	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Red Bay
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	

			or.com/	
Tracey Hill Trail	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Red Bay
	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Saddle Island	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Red Bay
Trail	Recreation		spreadsheet	
Bouquets Hill	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	West St.
Walking Trail	Recreation		spreadsheet	Modeste
Black Tickle-	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	Black Tickle -
Domino Airstrip	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Domino
Cartwright	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Airstrip	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Charlottetown	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	Charlottetown
Airstrip	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Mary's Harbor	Transportation infrastructure	Air	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Airstrip Paradise River		Transportation Air	ounts.ca	Paradise River
Airstrip	Transportation infrastructure	Transportation	maps.google.ca	Paradise River
Port Hope	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Simpson Airstrip	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Simpson
Red Bay Airstrip	Transportation	Air	maps.google.ca	Red Bay
Rea Bay All Strip	infrastructure	Transportation	maps.googic.ca	inca bay
St. Lewis Airstrip	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	St. Lewis
	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Williams Harbor	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	William's
Airstrip	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Harbour
Labrador Straits	Transportation	Transit	www.southernla	Forteau
Seniors' Bus	infrastructure		brador.ca	
Black Tickle	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Black Tickle
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Cape Charles	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Cape Charles
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Capstan Island	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Capstan Island
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Cartwright	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Cartwright
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Charlottetown	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Charlottetown
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	D50.14	
Forteau Harbour	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Forteau
Caarrala Cava	infrastructure	Transportation	DEO Mara	Cooreele Corre
George's Cove Harbour	Transportation infrastructure	Water/Marine Transportation	DFO Map	George's Cove
Hampden	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Hampden
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	DEO IVIAP	Hampuell
L'anse au Loup	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	L'anse au Loup
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	οι Ο Ινίαρ	Lanse au Loup
Pinware Harbour	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Pinware
i miware Harbour	Transportation	vvater/iviarille	DI O Iviap	illivale

	infrastructure	Transportation		
Red Bay Harbour	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	Red Bay
	infrastructure	Transportation		
St. Lewis	Transportation	Water/Marine	DFO Map	St. Lewis
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Black Tickle-	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	Black Tickle -
Domino Ferry	infrastructure	transportation	ounts.ca	Domino
Black Tickle-	Transportation	Water/marine	nl.communityacc	Black Tickle -
Domino Ferry	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Domino
Terminal/Wharf				
Cartwright Ferry	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Wharf	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Charlottetown	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	Charlottetown
Ferry Terminal	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Norman Bay	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	Norman Bay
Ferry Terminal	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	
Port Hope	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Simpson Ferry	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Simpson
Terminal				
Williams	Transportation	Water/Marine	nl.communityacc	William's
Harbour Ferry	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	Harbour
Terminal				

Economic

Economic	Code	Detailed	Source/ Reference	Location
Labrador Fur Farms Ltd.	Primary	Animal production	Labrador Straits Pilot	Capstan Island
Labrador Quality Furs	Primary	Animal production		Charlottetown
Labrador Straits Greenhouse	Primary	Crop production	Labrador Straits Pilot	Capstan Island
Labrador Fishermen's Union Shrimp Co. Ltd Head Office	Primary	Fishing, hunting, and trapping (114)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	L'Anse au Loup
C&T Enterprises	Secondary	Construction	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Riteway Construction Ltd.	Secondary	Construction	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Fowler's Construction Ltd.	Secondary	Construction	doingbusinessing labrador.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Labrador Choice SeaFoods	Secondary	Manufacturing	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Charlottetown

Limited				
Buckle's	Secondary	Manufacturing	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Woodwork &			Pilot	
Cabinetry		_		
Dumaresque	Secondary	Manufacturing	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Desktop Design	6 1	D.4. C	Pilot	
Labrador Preserves Co.	Secondary	Manufacturing		Forteau
J&R Welding	Secondary	Manufacturing	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
Jan Welding	Secondary	Wanaractaring	Pilot	E Alise da Cidii
Labrador	Secondary	Manufacturing -	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Fishermen's		crab plant	ounts.ca/	
Union Shrimp			http://labshrimp.	
Co. Ltd.			com/	
Labrador Fishermen's	Secondary	Manufacturing -	http://labshrimp.	Mary's Harbour
Union Shrimp		crab plant	com/	
Co. Ltd.				
Labrador	Secondary	Manufacturing -	http://labshrimp.	L'Anse au Loup
Fishermen's	,	multi-species	com/	
Union Shrimp		·		
Co. Ltd.				
Labrador	Secondary	Manufacturing -	http://labshrimp.	Pinsent's Arm
Fishermen's		scallop and	com/	
Union Shrimp		whelk		
Co. Ltd. Labrador	Cocondom	Manufacturing	http://lobshrimp	Charletteteur
Fishermen's	Secondary	Manufacturing - shrimp	http://labshrimp.	Charlottetown
Union Shrimp		Similip	Comy	
Co. Ltd.				
Battle Harbour	Tertiary	Accommodation	battleharbour.co	Battle Harbour
Historic Trust		Services (721)	m	
Seaview	Tertiary	Accommodation	labradorseaview.	Forteau
Cottages and		Services (721)	ca	
Restaurant				
Grenfell Louie A	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Forteau
Hall Bed & Breakfast		Services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
Beachside	Tertiary	Accommodation	or.com/ http://www.new	L'Anse au Clair
Hospitality Home	Tertiary	Services (721)	foundlandlabrad	L Alise au Claii
		30.1.303 (721)	or.com/	
Northern Light	Tertiary	Accommodation	Tourism	L'Anse au Clair
Inn		Services (721)	Spreadsheet	
Marina's	Tertiary	Accommodation	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
Harbourview		Services (721)	labrador.ca	
B&B				
Barney's Bed &	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	L'Anse au Loup

Breakfast		Services (721)	foundlandlabrad or.com/	
Harbourview	Tertiary	Accommodation	southernlabrado	Mary's Harbour
Manor Alexis Hotel	Tertiary	Services (721) Accommodation	r.ca http://www.new	Port Hope
Alexis notei	reitiary	Services (721)	foundlandlabrad	Simpson
		Services (721)	or.com/	Simpson
Campbell's Place	Tertiary	Accommodation	maps.google.ca	Port Hope
•	,	Services (721)		Simpson
Basinview Bed &	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Red Bay
Breakfast		Services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Whaling Station	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Red Bay
Cabins		Services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
0	T	A	or.com/	M/+ C+
Ocean View Resort	Tertiary	Accommodation Services (721)	oceanviewresort.	West St. Modeste
Eagle River	Tertiary	Finance and	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Credit Union:	1 Ci ciai y	Insurance (52)	ounts.ca	Cartwright
Cartwright				
Eagle River	Tertiary	Finance and	nl.communityacc	L'Anse au Loup
Credit Union:		Insurance (52)	ounts.ca	
L'Anse au Loup				
Eagle River	Tertiary	Finance and	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Credit Union:		Insurance (52)	ounts.ca	
Mary's Harbour				
Seaview	Tertiary	Food services	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Restaurant		and drinking places (722)	Pilot	
Fast Freddy's	Tertiary	Food services	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
Restaurant and	. C. C.a. y	and drinking	labrador.ca	271136 44 2545
Take-out		places (722)		
Mona's Place	Tertiary	Food services	maps.google.ca	Lodge Bay
		and drinking		
		places (722)		
Harbour View	Tertiary	Food services	Tourism	Mary's Harbour
Restaurant		and drinking	Spreadsheet	
Lotto c	Tostion	places (722) Food services	Labrador Ctraits	NI/A
Letto's Enterprise	Tertiary	and drinking	Labrador Straits Pilot	N/A
Enterprise		places (722)	1 1100	
P&M Variety	Tertiary	Food services	Labrador Straits	N/A
,	,	and drinking	Pilot	,
		places (722)		
Robert's Family	Tertiary	Food services	Labrador Straits	N/A
Restaurant and		and drinking	Pilot	
Gas Bar		places (722)		

Tobac Laure = -	Toution	Food samiles	mana ====!	Most Ct
Tobac Lounge	Tertiary	Food services	maps.google.ca	West St.
Ltd		and drinking		Modeste
		places (722)		
Oceanview	Tertiary	Food services	Labrador Straits	West St.
Resort		and drinking	Pilot	Modeste
		places (722)		
Aliant	Tertiary	Information and	Labrador Straits	N/A
7	,	Cultural	Pilot	,
		industries	FIIOC	
A: 1 1 1				DI 1 7: 11
Air Labrador	Tertiary	Other services	maps.google.ca	Black Tickle
		except public		
		administration		
		(81)		
Jim's Garage Ltd	Tertiary	Other services	maps.google.ca	Forteau
	,	except public		
		administration		
		(81)		
Chuistanah aula	Tautiau	Other services	Labrador Straits	Fautasu
Christopher's	Tertiary			Forteau
Trucking		except public	Pilot	
		administration		
		(81)		
Glenda's	Tertiary	Other services	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Hairstyling		except public	Pilot	
, 0		administration		
		(81)		
PitStop	Tertiary	Other services	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Titotop	rereiary	except public	Pilot	Torteau
		administration	FIIOL	
		(81)		
Eagle River Rent-	Tertiary	Other services	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
A-Car		except public	Pilot	
		administration		
		(81)		
Sandra's	Tertiary	Other services	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
Hairstyling	·	except public	Pilot	
		administration		
		(81)		
Susan's	Tertiary	Other services	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
	refulary			L Alise au Claif
Hairstyling		except public	Pilot	
		administration		
		(81)		
C. Barney	Tertiary	Other services	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
Electrical		except public	labrador.ca	
		administration		
		(81)		
Fillatre's Funeral	Tertiary	Other services	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
	Tertiary		labrador.ca	L Alise au Loup
Homes	1	except public	IdDI dUUI .Cd	

		administration (81)		
Pauline's Hair Styling	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	doingbusinessing labrador.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Priscilla's Custom Cuts	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	doingbusinessing labrador.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Rosita's Beauty Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	doingbusinessing labrador.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Norma's Hair Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Labrador Straits Pilot	N/A
Sunrise Carpet and Upholstery Cleaners	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Labrador Straits Pilot	N/A
H & R Block	Tertiary	Professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	maps.google.ca	Forteau
Online Ontime Tax Services	Tertiary	Professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	doingbusinessing labrador.ca	West St. Modeste
Labrador Data	Tertiary	Professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	consultation	Forteau
Labrador Solutions	Tertiary	Professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	consultation	L'Anse au Loup
Ryland Apartments	Tertiary	Real estate, renting, and leasing companies	www.lanseaulou p.ca/	L'Anse au Loup
Battle Harbour Heritage Properties Craft Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new foundlandlabrad or.com/	Battle Harbour
L & K Enterprises	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Black Tickle

Dewy's Gas Bar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Cartwright
Pardy's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Cartwright
Newfoundland Labrador Liquor Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Cartwright
Vicki's Craft Corner	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new foundlandlabrad or.com/	Cartwright
Food Chopper Discount Grocery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Forteau
M Organ Lobel Management Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Forteau
Coastal Motors	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Cohen's Home Furniture	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Hancock's Pro Hardware	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Lobel Management	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Penny Pincher	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Big Land Pharmacy	Tertiary	Retail (44)		Forteau
Riffs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Turnbull's Home Hardware Building Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Clair
Moores Handicrafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new foundlandlabrad or.com/	L'Anse au Clair
Northern Light Inn Gift Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new foundlandlabrad or.com/	L'Anse au Clair
Home Hardware	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Clair
Woodword Motors Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Clair
Woodwords Oil	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Clair
Obrien's Sales and Services Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Sears Catalogue Pickup Location	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Earle's Groceries Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup

	1	1		1
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Labrador Liquor				
Corporation				
Normore	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Enterprises Ltd.				
Castle Building	Tertiary	Retail (44)	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
and Hardware			labrador.ca	
Dot's Bakery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
			labrador.ca	
O'Briens Sales	Tertiary	Retail (44)	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
and Services			labrador.ca	·
William Normore	Tertiary	Retail (44)	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
Ltd.	,		labrador.ca	'
Midtown	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Convenience		,	Pilot	
Acreman's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Mary's Harbour
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Mary's Harbour
Labrador Liquor	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.googie.ca	Ivially 3 Harbour
Corporation				
Home Furniture	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits	N/A
rionie i uniture	Tertiary	Netali (44)	Pilot	IN/A
Hudson's Store	Tortion	Potail (44)	Labrador Straits	N/A
Hudson's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Pilot	IN/A
Labradar Craft	Tautiau	Datail (44)		N1 / A
Labrador Craft	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits Pilot	N/A
Laborada o	T	D-+-:1 (44)		N1 / A
Labrador	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits	N/A
Furniture	- ··	D + 11 (44)	Pilot	N. / A
RSK Enterprises	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits	N/A
C: :: : C:(:		D + 11 (44)	Pilot	D :
Straitsview Gifts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new	Point Amour
			foundlandlabrad	
D 0 1/ 0 1 0		D : 11 (44)	or.com/	5
P & K Sports &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Port Hope
Automotive		5 . 11 (4.4)	1 11	Simpson
Alexis Gift Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new	Port Hope
			foundlandlabrad	Simpson
			or.com/	
A & A	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Red Bay
Enterprises				
Whaler's Gifts &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new	Red Bay
Designs			foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Red Bay Food	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Chopper			Pilot	
Mangroves Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	St. Lewis
Oceanview	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new	West St.
Resort Gifts and			foundlandlabrad	Modeste

Crafts			or.com/	
Bob's Custom	Tertiary	Retail (44)	doingbusinessing	West St.
Furniture Ltd.			labrador.ca	Modeste
Russell Freeman	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Williams
& Sons Ltd				Harbour
Old Time Craft	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.new	Williams
Shop			foundlandlabrad	Harbour
			or.com/	
Hancock's	Tertiary	Wholesale Trade	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Distributors			Pilot	
Labrador	Tertiary	Wholesale Trade	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Wholesalers			Pilot	

Natural

Natural	Code	Detailed	Source/ Reference	Location
Countless Water	Freshwater	Water and	Nature Atlas	Southern
Bodies	Resources	Water Quality		Labrador
Snow Crab	Marine	Aquatic Resource	southernlabrado	Black Tickle
Resource	Resources		r.ca	
Caplin	Marine	Aquatic Resource	southernlabrado	L'Anse Amour
	Resources		r.ca	
Crab Fishery	Marine	Aquatic Resource	southernlabrado	Mary's Harbour
	Resources		r.ca	
Arctic Tern	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Mary's Harbour
	Resources			
Common Lune	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	All Labrador
	Resources			
Atlantic Puffin-	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Black Tickle
Medium Colony	Resources			
Iceland Gull	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resources			Labrador Coast
Dovekie	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resources			Labrador Seas
Leach's Storm	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
Petral	Resources			Labrador Seas
Northern Gannet	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resources			Labrador Seas
Atlantic Puffin-	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
Medium Colony	Resources			
Common Murre-	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
Medium Colony	Resources			
Razorbill-small	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
colony	Resources			
Red-Throated	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Eastern Labrador

Loon	Resources			
Rare and special	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
plants	Resources			Highway
Long-tailed	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador seas
Jaeger	Resources			
Northern	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador seas
Fullmare	Resources			
Sooty	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
Shearwater	Resources			Labrador Seas
Wilson's Storm	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
Petral	Resources			Labrador Seas
Fish potential	Marine	Aquatic Resource	southernlabrado	Paradise River
	Resources		r.ca	
Whelks, Scallops,	Marine	Aquatic Resource	southernlabrado	Pinsent's Arm
Snowcrab	Resources	_	r.ca	
Atlantic Salmon	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resources			Labrador
Round Hill Pond	Marine	Aquatic Resource	Tourism	St. Lewis River
	Resources		Spreadsheet	
Awesome Lake	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Awesome Lake
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
	<u> </u>	Business	or.com/	
Crooks Lake	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Cooks Lake
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Faala Diraa Taarat	N.4i	Business	or.com/	Facilia Diagram
Eagle River Trout	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new foundlandlabrad	Eagle River
Lodge	Resources	Resource- Business		
Rifflin' Hitch	Marine		or.com/ http://www.new	Eagle River
Lodge	Resources	Aquatic Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Lagie Kivei
Louge	Resources	Business	or.com/	
Eagle River	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Eagle River
Salmon Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Lagie Nivei
Jaimon Louge	Resources	Business	or.com/	
Spirit Wind	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Eagle River
Salmon Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Lugic Mvei
Jannon Louge	resources	Business	or.com/	
Cloud 9 Salmon	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Eagle River
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
00		Business	or.com/	
Pratt Falls	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Eagle River
Salmon Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	10 - 10-
0 -		Business	or.com/	
Labrador fishing	Marine	Aquatic	Tourism	Forteau
Adventures ltd.	Resources	Resource-	Spreadsheet	
		Business		
Quebec-	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Forteau River

Laborada Et Li	D	D	f	
Labrador Fishing	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
and Adventures		Business	or.com/	
Ltd. (Labrador				
Salmon Lodge)				
Hawke River	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Hawke River
Outfitters Ltd.	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
(Hawke River		Business	or.com/	
Lodge)				
Labrador	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Headwaters St.
Venture Ltd.	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Pauls River
(Birchy Lodge)		Business	or.com/	
Labrador	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Igloo Lake
Sportsfish Ltd.	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
(Eagles Nest		Business	or.com/	
Lodge)		240555	,	
Igloo Lake Lodge	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Igloo Lake
	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	.0.00 201.0
	Resources	Business	or.com/	
Shavick Town	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Paradise River
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	raradise Niver
Louge	Resources	Business	or.com/	
Dark Lake Ladge	Marine			Park Lake
Park Lake Lodge		Aquatic	http://www.new foundlandlabrad	Park Lake
	Resources	Resource-		
		Business	or.com/	D: D:
Quebec-	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Pinware River
Labrador Fishing	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
and Adventures		Business	or.com/	
Ltd. (Lucky Strike				
Lodge)				
Pinware River	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Pinware River
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
		Business	or.com/	
Salmon lodge	Marine	Aquatic	prattfallslodge.ca	Pratt Falls
	Resources	Resource-		
		Business		
Sandhill River	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Sandhill River
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
		Business	or.com/	
Portland Creek	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Southern
Outfitters	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Backwaters
Limited		Business	or.com/	
(Southern				
Backwater				
Lodge)				
Atlantic Rivers	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	St. Lewis River
Outfitting	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Company Inc.	1.000 0 000	Business	or.com/	
Company inc.	1	Dusiness	1 31.60117	

(St. Lewis River				
Lodge)				
Wulff Lake	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Wulff Lake
Salmon Lodge	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Ltd.		Business	or.com/	
Deep Water	Other	Aesthetic	Tourism	St. Lewis River
Creeks		Resource	Spreadsheet	
Icebergs	Other	Aesthetic	experiencelabrad	Coastal
		Resources	or.com	Communities
Experience	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	Cartwright
Labrador		Resources-	foundlandlabrad	
		Business	or.com/	
Tour Labrador	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	Forteau
		Resources-	foundlandlabrad	
		Business	or.com/	
Gull Island	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	Gull Island
Charters		Resources-	foundlandlabrad	Charters
		Business	or.com/	
Important Bird Area	Other	Biodiversity	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
Important Bird Area	Other	Biodiversity	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
Rare and special plants	Other	Biodiversity	Nature Atlas	Labrador straits
Important Bird Area	Other	Biodiversity	Nature Atlas	L'Anse au Clair
Important Bird Area	Other	Biodiversity	Nature Atlas	St. Lewis River
Cliff Ranges	Other	Open Space	Nature Atlas	Southern Labrador
Northern Light	Other	Open Space -	http://www.new	L'Anse au Clair
Inn Campground	Other	Business	foundlandlabrad	L Alise au Clair
iiii Cairipgi ouriu		Dusiness	or.com/	
Alexis Hotel	Other	Open Space -	http://www.new	Port Hope
Snowmobile	Other	Business	foundlandlabrad	Simpson
Tours		Business	or.com/	Simpson
Harbour View RV	Other	Open Space -	http://www.new	Red Bay
Sites	Other	Business	foundlandlabrad	I Rea Bay
Sites		Business	or.com/	
Pinware River	Protected Area	Provincial Park	http://www.new	Pinware
Provincial Park	1 Totaled Area	Trovincial Lank	foundlandlabrad	- mivvaic
Ovinciai i aik			or.com/	
Labrador Interior	Terrestrial	Aquatic	http://www.new	St. Paul River
Outfitters (St.	Resource	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	J. I dui Nivei
Paul River Lodge)	Nesource	Business	or.com/	
Fine sediments	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Cartright
inie seuillenis			Nature Atlas	Cartingiit
	Resource	energy resource		

Mineral	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Interior Southern
Development	Resource	energy resource		Labrador
Potential				
Fine sediments	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Labrador straits
	Resource	energy resource		
Moderately	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Labrador straits
calcareous	Resource	energy resource		
sedimentary				
Mineral	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Labrador straits
Development	Resource	energy resource		
Potential		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
Broadleaf/mixed	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Interior Southern
wood forest	Resource	Timber Nessaree	Tracare / trias	Labrador
Balsam Poplar	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Interior Southern
baisain i opiai	Resource	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Trembling Aspen	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Interior Southern
Hembing Ashell	Resource	Timber Nesource	ivature Atlas	Labrador
White Birch	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Interior Southern
wnite Birch	Resource	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Deleges Depley		Time ham Dagayunaa	Nichture Atlan	
Balsam Poplar	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador Straits
	Resource	I D		D 1: D:
Forestry	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	southernlabrado	Paradise River
Potential	Resource	<u> </u>	r.ca	
Timber Stands	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	southernlabrado	Pineware
	Resource		r.ca	
Balsam Fir	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource			Labrador
Black Spruce	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource			Labrador
Tamarack	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource			Labrador
White Spruce	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource			Labrador
Melissa Arctic	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Cartwright
	Resource	Resource		
Snowshoe Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Labrador Straits
	Resource	Resource		
Taiga Alpine	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Labrador Straits
- •	Resource	Resource		
Melissa Arctic	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Labrador Straits
	Resource	Resource		
Common Ringlet	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Labrador Straits
0 21	Resource	Resource		
Wildlife Potential	Terrestrial	Wildlife	southernlabrado	Paradise River
	Resource	Resource	r.ca	
American Beaver	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
c.ican beaver	Resource	Resource		Labrador
	Resource	Resource	1	

	1		1	1
American Black	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Bear	Resource	Resource		Labrador
American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Marten	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Armerican Mink	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Arctic Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Arctic Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Canada Lynx	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Cinereus Shrew	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Eastern Heather	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Vole	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Ermine	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Gray Wolf	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Hoary Bat	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
House Mouse	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Little Brown	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Mytois	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Meadow	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Jumping Mouse	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Meadow Vole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Woodchuck	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Ungava collared	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Lemming	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Star-nosed Mole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Red-backed Vole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Red Squirrel	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Red Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Northern Flying	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Squirrel	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Northern Bog	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Lemming	Resource	Resource		Labrador
North American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern

Porcupine	Resource	Resource		Labrador
North American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Otter	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Northern	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
American	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Deermouse	Resource	Resource		Labiadoi
Muskrat	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
IVIUSKIAL	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Moaly	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Mealy Mountains	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Caribou Herd	Resource	Resource		Labiaudi
American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Golden-Plover	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Black-bellied	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Plover	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Dunlin	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
מוווווו	Resource	Resource	ivature Allas	Labrador
Greater	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Yellowlegs	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Least Sandpiper			Nature Atlas	Labrador
Dod pooles d	Resource	Resource	Noture Atles	Southern
Red-necked	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Labrador
Phalarope	Resource	Resource	Noture Atles	
Red Phalarope	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern Labrador
Carada alima	Resource	Resource	Notice Atlan	
Sanderling	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Camainalmatad	Resource	Resource	Notice Atlan	Labrador
Semipalmated	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Sandpiper	Resource	Resource	Noture Atles	Labrador
Solitary	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Sandpiper	Resource	Resource	N A.I.	Labrador
Spotted	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Sandpiper	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Whimbrel	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
14d ti 5	Resource	Resource		Labrador
White-Rumped	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
Sandpiper	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Wilson's Snipe	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
American Toad	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Mink Frog	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Wolverine	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Upper Southern
	Resource	Resource		Labrador
Pineware River	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Lodge	Resource	Resource-	Pilot	

		Business		
Camp 1155	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Tourism	Eagle River
	Resource	Resource-	Spreadsheet	
		Business		
Newfoundland &	Terrestrial	Wildlife	http://www.new	Osprey Lake
Labrador	Resource	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Hunting &		Business	or.com/	
Fishing Limited				
(Osprey Lake				
Lodge)				
Labrador Eco-	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Tourism	Pineware
adventures ltd.	Resource	Resource-	Spreadsheet	
		Business		

Human

Human	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
St. Peter's School	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Black Tickle -
	Services	Secondary School	ounts.ca	Domino
Henry Gordon	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Academy	Services	Secondary School	ounts.ca	
William Gillett	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Charlottetown
Academy	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
School Council	Education	Elementary and	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Committee	Services	Secondary	Pilot	
		School		
Labrador Straits	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	L'Anse au Loup
Academy	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
School Council	Education	Elementary and	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Committee	Services	Secondary	Pilot	
		School		
St. Mary's All	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Grade	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
Raymond Ward	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Norman Bay
Memorial	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
Bayside	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Academy	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	Simpson
		School		
D.C Young	Education	Elementary and	southernlabrado	Port Hope

School	Services	Secondary	r.ca	Simpson
		School		
Basque	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Red Bay
Memorial	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
School Council	Education	Elementary and	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Committee	Services	Secondary	Pilot	
		School		
St. Lewis	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	St. Lewis
Academy	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
Dattle Hauleann	Education	School		NA
Battle Harbour	Education	Other schools	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Literacy Council	Services	and instruction	ounts.ca	Down House
Labrador White	Education	Other schools	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Bear Literacy Council	Services	and instruction	ounts.ca	Simpson
Labrador South	Health Services	Home care	southernlabrado	Forteau
Homecare INC		health servics	r.ca	
Home Care	Health Services	Home care	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Association		health servics	Pilot	
Labrador South	Health Services	Hospital/in-	nl.communityacc	Forteau
Health Centre		patient	ounts.ca	
Black Tickle	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Black Tickle
Clinic		Facility	ounts.ca	
Cartwright Child	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Health Clinic		Facility	ounts.ca	
Cartwright Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
		Facility	ounts.ca	
Charlottetown	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Charlottetown
Community		Facility	ounts.ca	
Clinic		0 1 11 1		
Marys Harbour	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Child Health		Facility	ounts.ca	
Clinic	Health Services	Outrations		N 4 a m d a 1 l a mb a com
Mary's Harbour Clinic	nealth Services	Outpatient Facility	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Mary's Harbour
Port Hope	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Simpson Child	Ticaltii Jei vices	Facility	ounts.ca	Simpson
Health Clinic		. acincy	Junio.cu	J.111p3011
Port Hope	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Simpson Clinic	caitii Sci vices	Facility	ounts.ca	Simpson
St. Lewis Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient	nl.communityacc	St. Lewis
on Lemis on he		Facility	ounts.ca	
Southern	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Charlottetown
Labrador Family	Services	facility	r.ca	
Resource Center		,		
Mental Health	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	Forteau
	I	1	1	I

and Addictions	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Services				
(Porteau)	a.i			
Violence	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	Forteau
Prevention	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Labrador	2.1			
Forteau	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	Forteau
Scheduled	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Outreach Site				
(Service Canada)	_		_	
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	L'Anse au Clair
Family Resource	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Centre				
Mental Health	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
and Addictions	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Services (Mary's				
Harbour)				
Southern	Other Human	Social assistance	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Labrador Family	Services	facility	ounts.ca	
Centre				
Southern	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Black Tickle
Labrador Family	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Resource Center		and families)		
Southern	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Cartwright
Labrador Family	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Centre		and families)		
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Forteau
Family Resource	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Center		and families)		
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
Family Resource	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Center		and families)		
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Pinware
Family Resource	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Center		and families)		
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	Red Bay
Family Resource	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	
Center		and families)		
Labrador Straits	Other Human	Social assistance	southernlabrado	West St.
Family Resource	Services	facility (youth	r.ca	Modeste
Center		and families)		

Social-Cultural

Social-Cultural	Code	Detailed	Source/	Location
	3333	Segment	Reference	2000000
Anglican Church	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	
Association	0			
United Church	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	
Association				
Anglican Church	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	
Association				
Anglican Church	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	
Association				
United Church	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	
Association				
Roman Catholic	Association and	Religious Clubs	Labrador Straits	West St.
Church Women's	Organization	and Associations	Pilot	Modeste
Association				
Canadian	Association and	Social clubs and	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Rangers	Organization	associations	Pilot	
50+ Club	Association and	Social-cultural	Consultation	Forteau
	Organization	clubs and		
		associations		
Lion's Club	Association and	Social-cultural	Labrador Straits	Forteau
	Organization	clubs and	Pilot	
Women's	Association and	associations	Labrador Straits	110,000,000
Institute	Association and Organization	Social-cultural clubs and	Pilot	L'Anse au Loup
llistitute	Organization	associations	Filot	
50+ Club	Association and	Social-cultural	Consultation	L'Anse au Loup
Jor Club	Organization	clubs and	Consultation	L Alise du Loup
	O I garnization	associations		
Women's	Association and	Social-cultural	Labrador Straits	Pinware
Institute	Organization	clubs and	Pilot	
	8	associations		
Women's	Association and	Social-cultural	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Institute	Organization	clubs and	Pilot	,
		associations		
Labrador straits	Association and	Social-cultural	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
Historical	Organization	clubs and	Pilot	
Development		associations		
Corp.	İ	1	1	1
Women's				

Institute	Organization	clubs and associations	Pilot	Modeste
Mount Nascopi Ski Club	Association and Organization	Sporting clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Darts Committee	Association and Organization	Sporting clubs and associations	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau
Darts Committee	Association and Organization	Sporting clubs and associations	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Clair
Labrador Straits Minor Hockey	Association and Organization	Sporting clubs and associations	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Loup
Southern Labrador/Strait of Belle Isle Community Youth Network	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Cartwright
Anglican Youth Group	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
Brownies and Girl Guides	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
Junior Rangers	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Cartwright
Junior Development Skiing Program	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Junior Rangers	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
Community Youth Center	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Clair
Southern Labrador/Strait of Belle Isle Community Youth Network	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	maps.google.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Southern Labrador/Strait of Belle Isle CYN	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Paula's Place Youth Center (CYN)	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	L'Anse au Loup
Junior Rangers	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Mary's Harbour
Youth Center	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Mary's Harbour
GAP Youth Center/CYN	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Port Hope Simpson
Junior Rangers	Association and Organization	Youth clubs and associations	southernlabrado r.ca	Port Hope Simpson

Rainbow Center	Association and	Youth clubs and	southernlabrado	Port Hope
Rambow Center	Organization	associations	r.ca	Simpson
Teen Stop Youth	Association and	Youth clubs and	southernlabrado	Red Bay
Center	Organization	associations	r.ca	,
Junior Rangers	Association and	Youth clubs and	southernlabrado	St. Lewis
0	Organization	associations	r.ca	
The Zone Youth	Association and	Youth clubs and	southernlabrado	West St.
Center/CYN	Organization	associations	r.ca	Modeste
Charlottetown	Festivals and	Event - other	Tourism	Charlottetown
Shrimp Festival	Events		Spreadsheet	
Bakeapple Folk	Festivals and	Event - other	Tourism	Forteau
Festival	Events		Spreadsheet	
Mary's Harbour	Festivals and	Event - other	Tourism	Mary's Harbour
Crab Festival	Events		Spreadsheet	
Seniors Weekly	Festivals and	Event - other	southernlabrado	Port Hope
Social	Events		r.ca	Simpson
Raising the	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	L'Anse Amour
Raleigh	Events	event	Spreadsheet	
Red Bay Basque	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Red Bay
Festival	Events	event	Spreadsheet	
Canada Day	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	St. Lewis
Celebrations	Events	event	Spreadsheet	110
Maritime Archaic	Heritage Sites	Archaeological	http://www.new	L'Anse Amour
Burial Mound National Historic		sites	foundlandlabrad	
Site of Canada			or.com/	
Basque Whaling	Heritage Sites	Archaeological	nl.communityacc	Red Bay
in Labrador)	Heritage Sites	sites	ounts.ca	Neu bay
Battle Harbour	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	http://www.new	Battle Harbour
National Historic	Trefftage Sites	Tremage Biotificis	foundlandlabrad	Dattie Harboar
District/Heritage			or.com/	
Properties			,	
Point Amour	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	http://www.new	Point Amour
Lighthouse			foundlandlabrad	
Provincial			or.com/	
Historic Site				
Red Bay National	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	nl.communityacc	Red Bay
/UNESCO			ounts.ca	
Historic Site				
Battle Harbour	Heritage Sites	Historical	nl.communityacc	Battle Harbour
Heritage		Building	ounts.ca	
Properties				
Point Amour	Heritage Sites	Historical	nl.communityacc	L'Anse Amour
Lighthouse		Building	ounts.ca	
Campbell's Place	Heritage Sites	Historical	http://www.new	Port Hope
		Building	foundlandlabrad	Simpson
			or.com/	

Mealy Mountain	Spaces and	Art galleries and	http://www.new	Cartwright
Gallery	Facilities	studios	foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Labrador Straits	Spaces and	Museums	Tourism	L'Anse au Loup
Museum	Facilities		Spreadsheet	
Right Whale	Spaces and	Museums	http://www.new	Red Bay
Exhibit Museum	Facilities		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Loder's Point	Spaces and	Museums	nl.communityacc	St. Lewis
Premises	Facilities		ounts.ca	
Museum				
Heritage	Spaces and	Other	http://www.new	Point Amour
Research Center	Facilities		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	

Political-Institutional

Political	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
NunatuKavut	Aboriginal	Aboriginal/ Indigenous	southernlabrado	Cartwright
Community Employment		government	r.ca	
NunatuKavut Fisheries Guardian Program	Aboriginal	Aboriginal/ Indigend	ous government	Cartwright
NunatuKavut Community Employment	Aboriginal	Aboriginal/ Indigenous government	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Port Hope Simpson
NunatuKavut Fisheries Guardian Program	Aboriginal	Aboriginal/ Indigenous government		Port Hope Simpson
Harbour Authority	Community	Community development agency	www.dfo- mpo.gc.ca/sch- ppb/list-liste/	Black Tickle
Harbour Authority	Community	Community development agency	www.dfo- mpo.gc.ca/sch- ppb/list-liste/	Charlottletown/P insent's Arm
Harbour Authority	Community	Community development agency	Labrador Straits Pilot	Forteau/Red Bay
Harbour Authority	Community	Community development agency	Labrador Straits Pilot	L'Anse au Clair
Fisherman's	Community	Community	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair

Committee		development	Pilot	
		agency		
Harbour	Community	Community	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Authority		development	Pilot	
		agency		
Fisherman's	Community	Community	Labrador Straits	West St.
Committee		development	Pilot	Modeste
		agency		
Cartwright	Community	Library	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Public Library			ounts.ca	0
DFO	Federal	Conservation and	southernlabrado	Cartwright
		Natural Resource	r.ca	
DFO	Federal	Agencies Conservation and	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
DFO	rederal	Natural Resource	r.ca	L Alise au Loup
		Agencies	1.00	
DFO	Federal	Conservation and	southernlabrado	Mary's Harbour
		Natural Resource	r.ca	
		Agencies		
Parks Canada	Federal	Conservation and	southernlabrado	Port Hope
		Natural Resource	r.ca	Simpson
		Agencies		
DFO	Federal	Conservation and	southernlabrado	St. Lewis
		Natural Resource	r.ca	
		Agencies		
Service Canada	Federal	Economic and	southernlabrado	Forteau
Outreach Office		Labour Agencies	r.ca	
Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		Charlottetown
Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	southernlabrado	West St.
20112			r.ca	Modeste
RCMP	Federal	Social Agencies	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Cartwright	Fodoval	Cocial Agamaias	ounts.ca	Fortoon
Motor Registration	Federal	Social Agencies	southernlabrado r.ca	Forteau
RCMP Forteau	Federal	Social Agencies	nl.communityacc	Forteau
NCIVIF TOTTEAU	rederai	Jocial Agencies	ounts.ca	Torteau
RCMP Mary's	Federal	Social Agencies	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Harbour		200.0	ounts.ca	litar, or iai oour
Canadian Food	Federal	Social Agencies	southernlabrado	West St.
Inspection			r.ca	Modeste
Agency				
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Cartwright
Cartwright		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Charlottetown
Charlottetown		governmental	directory-	

		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	L'Anse au Clair
L'anse au Clair		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	L'Anse au Loup
L'anse au Loup		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Mary's Harbour
Mary's Harbour		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Pineware
Pinware		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Port Hope
Port Hope		governmental	directory-	Simpson
Simpson		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Red Bay
Red Bay		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	St. Lewis
St. Lewis		governmental	directory-	
		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	West St.
West St.		governmental	directory-	Modeste
Modeste		Bodies	intergovernment	
			al	
Cartwright Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Cartwright
Department			ounts.ca	
Charlottetown,	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Charlottetown
Labrador Fire			ounts.ca	
Department				
Forteau Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Forteau
Department			ounts.ca	
L'Anse au Clair	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	L'Anse au Clair
Fire			ounts.ca	
Department				
L'Anse au Loup	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	L'Anse au Loup
Fire			ounts.ca	
Department				

Lodge Bay Fire Department	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Lodge Bay
Mary's Harbour	Municipal	Fire Department		Many's Harbour
•	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Mary's Harbour
Fire			ounts.ca	
Department		F: D		D:
Pinware Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Pineware
Department			ounts.ca	
Port Hope	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Port Hope
Simpson Fire			ounts.ca	Simpson
Department				
Red Bay Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Red Bay
Department			ounts.ca	
St. Lewis Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	St. Lewis
Department			ounts.ca	
West St.	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	West St.
Modeste Fire			ounts.ca	Modeste
Department				
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	Forteau
Committee			Pilot	
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Clair
Committee	amerpar	The circuit of the circuit	Pilot	27 moe da Gian
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	L'Anse au Loup
Committee	Widilicipal	Recreation	Pilot	L'Alise du Loup
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	Pinware
Committee	iviumcipai	Necreation	Pilot	Fillwale
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	Red Bay
	iviumcipai	Recreation	Pilot	кей бау
Committee	N 4	Danie dian		14/
Recreation	Municipal	Recreation	Labrador Straits	West St.
Committee			Pilot	Modeste
Waste	Municipal	Waste	MNL Lab straits	Forteau
Committee	(regional)	management	report	
		services		
Department of	Provincial	Conservation and	southernlabrado	Cartwright
Natural		Natural Resource	r.ca	
Resources		Agencies		
Department of	Provincial	Conservation and	southernlabrado	L'Anse au Loup
Fisheries and		Natural Resource	r.ca	
Aquaculture		Agencies		
Department of	Provincial	Conservation and	southernlabrado	Port Hope
Natural		Natural Resource	r.ca	Simpson
Resources		Agencies		
Department of	Provincial	Economic and	southernlabrado	Charlottetown
Innovation		Labour Agencies	r.ca	
Business and		3		
Rural				
Development				
Department of	Provincial	Economic and	southernlabrado	Forteau
Pcharmient of	1 TOVITICIAL	Leonomic and	300therman au0	TOTICAU

Innovation		Labour Agencies	r.ca	
Business and				
Rural				
Development				
Department of	Provincial	Economic and		Mary's Harbour
Advanced		Labour Agencies		
Education and				
Skills				
Department of	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	southernlabrado	Cartwright
Transportation			r.ca	
NL Hydro	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	doingbusinessing	L'Anse au Loup
			labrador.ca	
Labrador Straits	Regional	Economic developm	ent agencies	Forteau
Chamber of				
Commerce				
Southern	Regional	Regional	MNL Lab straits	Forteau
Labrador		development	report	
Development		agencies		
Association				

Appendix 3A-Humber-White Bay Asset Summary

Built

Code	Detailed Code (if applicable)	# of Identified Assets
Transportation Infrastructure	air transportation (481)	1
	rail transportation (482)	-
	water transportation (483) port and wharf facilities/shipping transportation	7
	trucking transportation (484)	-
	transit and ground passenger transit (485)	-
	roads	-
	average highway commute times	-
General Facilities	pipelines (486)	-
	sporting facilities	2
	community centre	14
	general warehousing and storage facilities (493)	-
	churches	37
Tourism and Recreation	golf courses and country clubs (71391)	3
	skiing (713912)	3
	marinas (71393)	1
	trails	17
	sightseeing facilities (487)	2
Communication	telephone	-
	internet access	-
	seniors' housing	-
	mix of housing types	-

Economic

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Primary	crop production (111)	17
	animal production (112)	-
	forestry and logging (113)	1
	fishing, hunting, trapping (114)	2
	aquaculture	-
	mining, quarrying, oil and gas extraction (21)	-
Secondary	construction (23)	72
	manufacturing (31)	9
Tertiary	wholesale trade (41)	-
	retail (44)	374
	information and cultural industries (51): some culture-related businesses may be recorded under social-cultural capital	24
	finance and insurance (52)	95
	real estate, renting, and leasing companies (53)	27
	professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	92
	management companies (55)	-
	administration, support, and waste management and remediation services (56)	3
	amusement, gambling, and recreation industries (713): some recreation businesses may be recorded under natural capital	4
	accommodation services (721)	62
	food services and drinking places (722)	104
	other services except public administration (81)	305

Natural

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Freshwater Resources	water and water quality	-
	protected water supply areas	-

	drinking water quality index information	-
Terrestrial Resources	wildlife resources	21
	wildlife resources businesses	17
	mineral and energy sources	1
	soil resources	-
	timber resources	-
	farm land	-
Marine Resources	aquatic resources	-
	aquatic resources businesses	4
Protected Areas	national or provincial parks	8
	community parks	7
	square footage of parks	-
Other	aesthetic resources/scenery	1
	aesthetic resources businesses	8
	open space	-
	open space businesses	11
	biodiversity	-
	air quality	-

Human

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Education Services	elementary and secondary schools (61111)	19
	community colleges and CEGEPs (61121)	1
	universities (61131)	1
	technical and trade schools (6115)	1
	other schools and instruction (6116)	10
Health Services	physician offices (6211)	28
	dental offices (6212)	16
	other health practitioners (6213)	55
	out-patient facilities (6214)	16
	medical laboratories (6215)	2

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
	home health care services (6216)	5
	other ambulatory health care services (6219)	4
	hospitals (622)	3
	nursing and residential care facilities (623)	12
Other Human Services	social assistance facilities (624)	13
	early childhood education centres	15

Social-Cultural

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
Spaces and Facilities	art galleries and studios	10
	performing arts studios/theatres	-
	museums	6
Heritage Sites	heritage districts	-
	archaeological sites	-
	cemeteries	-
	historical building	9
Festivals and Events	multi-cultural festivals and events	5
	sports-related festivals and events	-
	other festivals	3
	performing-arts festivals and events	3
Associations and Organizations	religious clubs and associations	1
	artistic clubs and associations	-
	environmental clubs and associations	2
	youth clubs and associations	2
	social clubs and associations	22
	sporting clubs and associations	16
	indigenous organizations	1
Intangible Cultural Heritage	stories	-

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
	customs	-
	place names	-
	oral traditions	-
	ceremonies	-

Political-Institutional

Category	Detailed Code	
Community	foundations	-
	community development agencies	4
	co-operatives	-
	libraries	6
Municipal	elected governmental bodies	19
	fire departments	16
	Recreation	-
	waste management services (garbage and recycling)	-
	elections of municipal officials	-
	voter turnout	-
Regional	newspapers	1
	tv/radio	3
	regional development organizations	2
	economic development organizations	5
Provincial	conservation and natural resources agencies	1
	energy/utilities	1
	economic and labour agencies	4
	social agencies	4
Federal	post office	-
	conservation and natural resources agencies	-
	economic and labour agencies	4
	social agencies	2
Aboriginal	aboriginal/indigenous governments	1
International	branches of international organizations	-

Appendix 3B - Humber-White Bay Asset Inventory

Built

Built	Code	Detailed	Source/	Location
		Segment	Reference	
Our Lady Star of	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Benoit's Cove
the Sea - Roman			cto.org/West_Co	
Catholic			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
All Hallows	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Parish - Roman			cto.org/West_Co	
Catholic			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
All Saints Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
- Anglican			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Ambassador	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Baptist Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Anglican Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Synod Office			cto.org/West_Co	
,			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Baptist Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
'			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Country Road	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Gospel Hall			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
First Pentecostal	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
First United	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Holy Redeemer	General facilities	Churches		Corner Brook
Cathedral Parish				
- Roman Catholic			J	
Holy Redeemer Cathedral Parish	General facilities	Churches	ast/church-	Corner Brook

Humber United	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
	0 16 111	CI I	add.shtml	0 0 1
Latter-Day Saints Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Church			cto.org/West_Co ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Oakland United	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Pentecostal	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Tabernacle			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
D 0 11 1:	0 16 111	CI I	add.shtml	0 0 1
Roman Catholic Diocese of St.	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West Co	Corner Brook
Georges			ast/church-	
Georges			add.shtml	
Salvation Army	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Citadel			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Salvation Army	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Temple			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
Carrenth Day	General facilities	Churches	add.shtml	Caman Buank
Seventh Day Adventist Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West_Co	Corner Brook
Adventist Church			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
SonRise	General facilities	Churches	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ministries Family				
Faith Chuch				
St. John the	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Evangelist -			cto.org/West_Co	
Anglican			ast/church-	
C. Na: I II	0 16 111	CI I	add.shtml	0 0 1
St. Michael's Church -	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Corner Brook
Anglican			cto.org/West_Co ast/church-	
/ Mignean			add.shtml	
Parish of Cox's	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Cox's Cove
Cove and			cto.org/West_Co	
McIver's -			ast/church-	
Anglican			add.shtml	

Sacred Heart	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Curling
Parish - Roman			cto.org/West_Co	
Catholic			ast/church-	
C+ Manula	Conoral facilities	Churches	add.shtml	Curling
St. Mary's Church -	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West_Co	Curling
Anglican			ast/church-	
Alighean			add.shtml	
Immaculate	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Deer Lake
Conception			cto.org/West_Co	
Parish - Roman			ast/church-	
Catholic			add.shtml	
Salvation Army	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Deer Lake
Citadel			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church- add.shtml	
Parish of the Bay	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Lark Harbour
of Islands -	General facilities	Churches	cto.org/West Co	Lark Harbour
Anglican			ast/church-	
0			add.shtml	
St. Ambrose	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Lark Harbour
Anglican Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
St. James	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Lark Harbour
Anglican Church			cto.org/West_Co	
- Anglican			ast/church- add.shtml	
Cox's Cove &	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	McIver's
McIver's	Gerrerar raemaes	Charenes	cto.org/West_Co	IVICIVEI 3
Pentecostal			ast/church-	
Church			add.shtml	
Meadow's	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Meadows
Anglican Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	
Calvatian A	Conoral faction	Chameler	add.shtml	NA
Salvation Army	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West Co	Mount Moriah
			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Holy Rosary	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Pasadena
Parish - Roman			cto.org/West_Co	_
Catholic			ast/church-	
			add.shtml	
Humber Valley	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu	Pasadena
United Church			cto.org/West_Co	
			ast/church-	

			add.shtml	
Pasadena Anglican Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West_Co ast/church- add.shtml	Pasadena
Pentecostal Church	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West_Co ast/church- add.shtml	Pasadena
Salvation Army	General facilities	Churches	http://ngb.chebu cto.org/West_Co ast/church- add.shtml	Pasadena
Hodder Memorial Recreation Complex Bowling Alley	General Facilities	Community Centre	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Corner Brook City Hall	General facilities	Community Centre		Corner Brook
Corner Brook Plaza Mall	General facilities	Community Centre		Corner Brook
Dunfield Park Community Centre	General facilities	Community Centre	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Millbrook Mall	General facilities	Community Centre		Corner Brook
Pepsi Centre	General facilities	Community Centre		Corner Brook
Valley Mall	General facilities	Community Centre		Corner Brook
Deer Lake Town Hall	General facilities	Community Centre		Deer Lake
Reidville Community Hall	General facilities	Community Centre	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Hodder Memorial recreation complex	General facilities	Community Centre	Western NL Business Directory	Deer Lake
Jackson's Arm Recreation Centre	General facilities	Community Centre	Yellow Pages	Jackson's Arm
Little Rapids Community Centre	General facilities	Community Centre	Canada411.ca	Little Rapids
Pasadena Town Hall	General facilities	Community Centre		Pasadena

Town of Irishtown- Summerside Rec Centre	General facilities	Community Centre	Yellow Pages	Summerside
Bay of Islands Marina	General Facilities	Marina	Consultation	Corner Brook
Deer Lake Fitness Center	General facilities	Sporting Facilities	Western NL Business Directory	Deer Lake
Arts and Culture Centre Swimming Pool	General facilities	Sporting Facilities	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Blomidon Golf and Country Club	Tourism and Recreation	Golf Courses and Country clubs		Corner Brook
Humber River Golf Club	Tourism and Recreation	Golf Courses and Country clubs		Deer Lake
Pasadena Pitch & Putt	Tourism and Recreation	Golf Courses and Country clubs	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Deer Lake Highway Visitor Information Centre	Tourism and Recreation	Sightseeing Facilities	Community Accounts	Deer Lake
Visitor Information Centre - Deer Lake Airport	Tourism and Recreation	Sightseeing Facilities	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Visitor Information Centre Corner Brook/Bay of Islands	Tourism and Recreation	Sightseeing Facilities	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pasadena Ski & Nature Park Trails	Tourism and Recreation	Skiing		Pasadena
Marble Mountain Ski Resort	Tourism and Recreation	Skiing		Steady Brook
Blow Me Down Ski Club & Trails	Tourism and Recreation	Skiing		Corner Brook
Corner Brook Steam Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Brake's Cove Hike	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Consultation	Cox's Cove
International Appalachian Trail - Humber Valley Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook

	1	T		T
Bottle Cove Trail	Tourism and	Trails	Consultation	Bay of Islands
	Recreation			
Showy Mountain	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Trail	Recreation		Travel Directory	
Appalachian	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Corner Brook
Trail-Humber	Recreation		Spreadsheet	
Deer Lake	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Deer Lake
		11 alls		Deer Lake
Walking Trail	Recreation	- "	Travel Directory	
Walking Trail of	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Deer Lake
Deer Lake	Recreation		Spreadsheet	
Cedar Cove	Tourism and	Trails	Western NL	Lark Harbour
Hiking Trail	Recreation		Business	
			Directory	
Copper Mine	Tourism and	Trails	Western NL	York Harbour/
Falls Trail	Recreation		Business	Blow-Me-Down
			Directory	
Observation	Tourism and	Trails	Consultation	Lark Harbour
Tower/Lark		I I alis	Consultation	Laik Haibuul
	Recreation			
Harbour Head	_			
Litle Port Head	Tourism and	Trails	Consultation	Lark Harbour
Lighthouse Trail	Recreation			
Southhead	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Lark Harbour
Lighthouse	Recreation		Spreadsheet	
Hiking Trail				
Pasadena	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
Walking Trail	Recreation		Travel Directory	
Steady Brook	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
Falls Trail	Recreation	Trans	Travel Directory	Steady Brook
		T!!		Cama an Dua ali
Snowy Mountain	Tourism	Trail	Western NI	Corner Brook
Trail	Resource		Business	
			Directory	
Southhead	Tourism	Trail	Western NI	Lark Harbour
Lighthouse	Resource		Business	
hiking trail			Directory	
Deer Lake	Transportation	Air	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Regional Airport	Infrastructure	Transportation		
Authority Inc				
Cox's Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Cox's Cove
Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation	Di O iviap	CON 3 COVC
		 	DEO Maria	Franch I-
Frenchmen's	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Frenchmen's
Cove Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation		Cove
Jackson's Arm	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Jackson's Arm
Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation		
Lark Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Lark Harbour
Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation		
Little Point	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Little Point
Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation		
Tarbour	minastructure	Transportation	1	1

Sop's Arm	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Sop's Arm
Harbour	Infrastructure	Transportation		
Corner Brook	Transportation	Water		Corner Brook
Port Authority	Infrastructure	Transportation		

Economic

Economic	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
A & J Farms	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Ashland Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Cornerstone Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Cornerstone Farm Ltd	Primary	Crop Production	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Rideout Farm Inc	Primary	Crop Production	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Fred Wells Farming	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Larch Grove Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
N & N Farm Ltd.	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Headline Holsteins	Primary	Crop Production	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Rideout's Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Silver Maple Farms	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Valley View Farms	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Viking Farms	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL Busines Directory	Cormack
Larch Grove Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Yellow Pages	Cormack

	1	1		1
Linda's Farm	Primary	Crop Production	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Reidville
Green Acres	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL	Pasadena
Farm	,		Busines	
Tarin			Directory	
Laws and Farmes	Duine	Cuan Duaduation	•	Danadana
Lomond Farms	Primary	Crop Production	Western NL	Pasadena
Ltd.			Busines	
			Directory	
Nutan Furs Inc	Primary	Fishing, hunting,	Community	Corner Brook
		trapping (114)	Accounts	
Spawn	Primary	Fishing, hunting,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		trapping (114)		
Major's Logging	Primary	Forestry and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Ltd		logging (113)		
Dan's	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Cormack
Contracting	Jecondary	Construction	Business	Corrider
Contracting			Directory	
A1C C 1 1'	C 1	0 1 1	•	6 5 1
AJS Contracting	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Appraisal	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction Ltd				
Atlantic	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Hydraulic &				
Machine Ltd				
Atlantic Ready	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Mix	,			
C&M Building	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Contractors	Secondary	Construction	Tellow Luges	COTTICT BIOOK
	Secondary	Construction	Vollow Pages	Corner Brook
Cangro Services	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd			V II 5	
Convoy Services	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd				
Corner Brook	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Fabrication &				
Steel				
Harvey &	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Company				
Limited - NFLD				
Kubota Ltd				
Holcim Canada	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Johnson's	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Concrete Ltd	Secondary	Construction	Tellow rages	Corrier brook
	Canan -la	Comptument	Veller: De-	Company Day
M&M	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Engineering				
Martineau	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Daniel				
Contracing				
Contracting		<u></u>		

Roofing				
Melendy	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction Ltd				
NFLD Hard-Rok	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Inc				
Noble's Cutting	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
& Coring	Casandami	Construction	Valley Dage	Compan Dupale
Nuvision Home Improvements	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd				
Oceanview	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Estates			1 0.10 11 1 0.800	
Pasadena	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Contractors Ltd	•			
Rowe Brothers	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Flooring Co				
Second City	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction	Cara	C	V-II 5	C
Sheppard Design	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sound	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction Co Ltd				
Sparkes	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Transportation &	Secondary	Construction	Tellow Tages	COTTICT Brook
Crane Ltd				
Stone Valley	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Equipment and				
Rentals				
Straightline	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction				
Triple L	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Plastering & Painting Ltd				
W J Brothers &	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sobs Ltd	Jecondary	20.136 4061011	Tenow rages	Comer brook
West Coast	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Excavating &	,			
Equip Co Ltd				
West Coast Sand	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
and Gravel				
Western	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Hydraulic and				
Mechanical Ltd Western Steel	Socondary	Construction	Vollow Pages	Corner Brook
Works	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	COTTIET BLOOK
Bolands	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Corner Brook
Electrical	2000	2011341 4041011	Busines	Corner Brook
cca icai	j		Dasines	

			Directory	
Brake Barry Construction	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines	Corner Brook
Brand-Con Construction	Secondary	Construction	Directory Western NL Busines	Corner Brook
C & K Construction	Secondary	Construction	Directory Western NL Busines	Corner Brook
C & M Building Contractors	Secondary	Construction	Directory Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
G W Plumbing Sales and Services	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Humber Valley Paving	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
K.J. Electrical	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Pro Home Renovations and Repairs	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Vision Electrical	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Island Roofing	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Cox's Cove
Alexander Construction	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Atlantic Industries Ltd	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Frameway Construction	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Humber Ready Mix Inc	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
NLC Holdings	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Western Woodworks	Secondary	Construction	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
A & J Renos	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
BFS Enterprises Ltd.	Secondary	Construction	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Blackwood	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Deer Lake

ļ

Walsh's	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Pasadena
Carpentry and			Busines	
Renovations			Directory	
Brookfield Ice	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Corner Brook
Cream			Busines	
			Directory	
Allen's Fisheries	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Benoit's Cove
Ltd			Accounts	
Barry Group Fish	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Cox's Cove
Processing -			Accounts	
Cox's Cove				
Barry Group Fish	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Corner Brook
Processing -			Accounts	
Corner Brook				
Barry's SeaFoods	Secondary	Manufacturing	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Inc				
Maple Valley	Secondary	Manufacturing	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Foods				
St. Lawrence	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Corner Brook
Cement			Busines	
			Directory	
Labatt Breweries	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Corner Brook
Newfoundland			Busines	
			Directory	
Corner Brook	Secondary	Manufacturing	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Pulp and Paper		(31)	Directory	
Ltd.				
Big Falls Tourist	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Cormack
Lodge		Services (721)		
Lush's B&B and	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Cormack
Cottages		Services (721)	Directory	
Rocky Brook	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Cormack
Cabins		Services (721)	Directory	
Thickwood Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Cormack
		Services (721)	Directory	
Funland Resort	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Cormack
		Services (721)	Busines	
			Directory	
Rocky Brook	Tertiary	Accommodation	Tourism	cormack
Cabins		Services (721)	Spreadsheet	
Bayview Haven	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Housekeeping		Services (721)	Directory	
Unit				
Bell's Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Services (721)		
Brookfield Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook

Comfort Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Hotel		Services (721)	Directory	
Driftwood Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
		Services (721)		
Glynmill Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
		Services (721)	Directory	
Greenwood Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Suites		Services (721)	Directory	
Grenfell Campus	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Residence		Services (721)	Directory	
Hillside Haven	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Housekeeping	,	Services (721)	Directory	
Unites		,	,	
Hotel Corner	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Brook	, ,	Services (721)	Directory	
Mamateek Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
aaccan mm	, ,	Services (721)		3551 51.00%
NuDawn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Apartments	Tertiary	Services (721)	Directory	Corner Brook
River's End	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Motel	lerciary	Services (721)	Directory	Corner Brook
Stef's Suites	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Ster s Suites	Tertiary		Directory	Corner Brook
Hundon's DOD	Tostion	Services (721) Accommodation	•	Compos Brook
Huxter's B&B	Tertiary		Western NL	Corner Brook
		Services (721)	Busines	
Diverse Ford Market	T	A	Directory	Canada Dagada
Rivers End Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Services (721)	Busines	
A 11 BAL I		A 1.1	Directory	5
Auntie M's Lucas	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
House B&B		Services (721)	Directory	5
Bird's Nest B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		Services (721)	Directory	
Deer Lake Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		Services (721)	Directory	
Gateway to the	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
North Cabins		Services (721)	Directory	
Holiday Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
Express		Services (721)	Directory	
Humberview	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
B&B		Services (721)		
Judy's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		Services (721)	Directory	
Lakeview B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		Services (721)	Directory	
Lucas House and	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
House B&B	1	Services (721)	1	

		1		T
Deer Lake	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Deer Lake
Airport Hotel		Services (721)	Busines	
		, ,	Directory	
Birchview B & B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Deer Lake
Directiview b & b	Tertiary			Deer Lake
		Services (721)	Busines	
			Directory	
Cozy Corner	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Deer Lake
Cottages		Services (721)	Busines	
		, ,	Directory	
Humber River	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Deer Lake
	rertiary			Deer Lake
House		Services (721)	Busines	
			Directory	
Howley Tourist	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Howley
Lodge		Services (721)	Directory	
	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Howley
Lodge	rereiary	Services (721)	Directory	Howley
	T =t.' =	• •	•	House beauty III
•	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
Chalets		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
Flint Lodge	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
Humber Valley	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
•	Tertiary			
Resort		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
Inn at Humber	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
Valley		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
Lake Close	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
Luxury B&B	,	Services (721)	Directory	Resort
· ·	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
_	Tertiary			
Humber Valley		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
Resort				
Visit Humber	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Humber Valley
Valley		Services (721)	Directory	Resort
· ·	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Jackson's Arm
Boreans iiiii	rereiary	Services (721)	renow ruges	Juckson 574111
C: 1 1111			0 . (1) = 1	
Strawberry Hill	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Little Rapids
		Services (721)	Directory	
Middle Brook	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Massey Drive
Cottages and		Services (721)	Busines	
Motels		` ′	Directory	
ļ	Tortion	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Dacadona
Birchview B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation		Pasadena
		Services (721)	Directory	
Pineridge Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
and Campground		Services (721)		
	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Pollard's Point
and Cottages	· Si ciai y	Services (721)	Busines	. Onal a 5 i Onic
and Collages		Jeivices (/21)		
			Directory	
Carousel Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Pollard's Point
Caroascriiii		1		
caroaseriiii		Services (721)	Busines	

			Directory	
Old Rocky Brook	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Reidville
B&B		Services (721)	Directory	
Edgewater Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
B&B		Services (721)	Directory	
George's	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
Mountain Village		Services (721)	Directory	
Cottages				
Huxter's	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
Efficiency Suites		Services (721)	Directory	0
Marble Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
Resort		Services (721)	Directory	C
Marble Villa	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
Marblewood	Tertiary	Services (721) Accommodation	Directory Govt of NL Travel	Stoody Brook
Village Resort	Tertiary	Services (721)	Directory	Steady Brook
Wilton's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Steady Brook
Wilton's D&D	Tertiary	Services (721)	Directory	Steady Brook
Old Lincoln	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Wiltondale
Cabins	l creative	Services (721)	Directory	
Candlelight Bay	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	York Harbour
Inn	,	Services (721)	Busines	
		, ,	Directory	
Captain Cook	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	York Harbour
B&B and		Services (721)	Busines	
Cottages			Directory	
Downtown	Tertiary	Administration,	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Business		support, and	Directory	
Association		waste .		
		management		
		and remediation		
YMCA Youth	Tertiary	(56) Administration,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Employment	Tertiary	support, and	Tellow rages	Corner Brook
Services		waste		
		management		
		and remediation		
		(56)		
Pardy's Waste	Tertiary	Administration,	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Management &		support, and		
Industrial		waste		
Services		management		
		and remediation		
		(56)		
Cyber Zone	Tertiary	Amusement,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Gambling, and	Business	
		Recreation	Directory	

		Services		
Millbrook	Tertiary	Amusement,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Cinema		Gambling, and	Business	
		Recreation	Directory	
		Services		
Cineplex	Tertiary	Amusment,	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
		gambling,	Directory	
		recreation		
		services (713)		
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Amusment,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Centre Bowl		gambling,		
		recreation		
		services (713)		
Leading Edge	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Corner Brook
Credit Union -		Insurance (52)	Accounts	
Corner Brook				
Alliance Financial	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Group		Insurance (52)		
Anthony	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Insurance		Insurance (52)		
AON Red	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Steenhouse		Insurance (52)		
Atlantic Financial	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Services Ltd		Insurance (52)		
AXA General	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Insurance		Insurance (52)		
Bank of Nova	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Scotia		Insurance (52)		
BCJ	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)		
BDO	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)		
Birchy	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Investments Inc		Insurance (52)		
Assante Financial	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Management		Insurance (52)		
Blomidon	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Financial		Insurance (52)		
BMO - Caribou	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Corner Brook
Drive	,	Insurance (52)	Accounts	
BMO - West	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Corner Brook
Street	,	Insurance (52)	Accounts	
Bob Costello	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Agency Canada		Insurance (52)		
Life				
Brian Hillier CA	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	,	Insurance (52)	1	

C	T	Fig	V-II D	Camara Dua ali
Centrum Island	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Mortgages Inc		Insurance (52)		
CIBC	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	-	Insurance (52)	V II - D	0 0 1
Co-operators	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)	<u> </u>	
Credit	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Councelling		Insurance (52)		
Services of				
Atlantic Canada				
Inc				
Crosbie Job	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Insurance Ltd		Insurance (52)		
Custom Plan	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Financial		Insurance (52)		
Advisors				
Dominion	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lending Center		Insurance (52)		
Don Locke and	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Associates		Insurance (52)		
Financial	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Planning Services	,	Insurance (52)		
Ltd		, ,		
Grant Thorton	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
LLP	,	Insurance (52)		
Instaloans	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	, ,	Insurance (52)	10.101111111111111111111111111111111111	
Investment	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Planning Counsel	. c. c.a. y	Insurance (52)	Tenow ruges	Corner Brook
Investor Group	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
investor Group	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Tellow rages	COTTICT BIOOK
J Pike and	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Tellow Fages	Corner Brook
Company Ltd Janes &	Toution		Vallous Dages	Compan Drook
	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Noseworthy	Tautian.	Insurance (52)	Vallani Dana	Camara Dua ali
Judith Clooney	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
CA		Insurance (52)	V II - D	0 0 1
Legrow Cal	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Insurance Ltd		Insurance (52)		
Mortgage	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Alliance		Insurance (52)		
MUNN Insurance	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)		
Neville J Kean CA	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)		
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Corner Brook
and Labrador		Insurance (52)	Accounts	

Credit Union				
Paul Snow CA	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Penney Keith CA	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Coopers LLP	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
PwC Debt Solutions	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
RBC	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Scotiabank - Broadway	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Scotiabank - Corner Brook Plaza	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Shears D Scott Chartered Accountant	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
South Coast Insurance Agency Ltd	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sun Life Financial	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
TD Canada Trust	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
The Cash Store	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Mortgage Centre	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Mortgage Group	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Total Coverage Fire Protection Inc	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Wedgewood Insurance Ltd	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
BDC	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Blue Cross	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Cal Legrow	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Canavan's Auto	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook

Appraisal		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Baine Johnston	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Insurance		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Carter	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Management		Insurance (52)	Busines	
Services			Directory	
Cash Store	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Centum Island	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Mortgages		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Colonial Fire and	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
General		Insurance (52)	Busines	
Insurance		, ,	Directory	
Consumer Credit	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Counseling	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	
service			Directory	
Cooperators	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Insurance	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	
		,	Directory	
Credential	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Financial	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	
Strategies		,	Directory	
Cunningham	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Lindsey Canada	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		,	Directory	
David E. Brown	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
and associates	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	
		(0-7	Directory	
Desjardins	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Financial	,	Insurance (52)	Busines	Gorner Brook
Security		11134141166 (32)	Directory	
Home Loans	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Canada		Insurance (52)	Busines	Comer brook
			Directory	
HSBC Finance	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
113BC I mance	1 Ci ciai y	Insurance (52)	Busines	Corner brook
		mourance (32)	Directory	
Island Appraisers	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
• • •	refually			Corner Brook
and associates		Insurance (52)	Busines	
lanaa and	Tautia	Figure	Directory	Compar Burnel
Janes and	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Noseworthy		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	

Johnson	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Insurance	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT BIOOK
modrance		modrance (32)	Directory	
Lindsey Modern	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Claim services	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT Brook
Claim Services		misurance (32)	Directory	
Mercantile	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Management	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT Brook
Widilagement		msurance (32)	Directory	
Mortgage Center	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Wortgage center	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT BLOOK
		msurance (32)	Directory	
Nesbitt Burns	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Nessitt Burns	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT BLOOK
		misurance (32)	Directory	
Randell Financial	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
	. Creary	Insurance (52)	Busines	Corner brook
		modrance (32)	Directory	
SCM Adjusters	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Canada	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT Brook
Canada		misurance (32)	Directory	
Steers Insurance	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Steers insurance	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT BLOOK
		misurance (32)	Directory	
West Coast	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Corner Brook
General	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Busines	COTTICT BIOOK
Insurance		11134141166 (32)	Directory	
Anthony	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Insurance	,	Insurance (52)	1 00 11 1 4800	2 3 3 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4
Bank of Nova	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Scotia	. C. c.a. y	Insurance (52)	Tellow Tages	Deer Lane
BMO - Deer Lake	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Divide Beer Lake	. C. c.a. y	Insurance (52)	l chow rages	Deer Lane
Co-operators	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Co operators	Terciary	Insurance (52)	Tellow Tuges	Deer Lake
Humber Valley	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Deer Lake
Credit Union	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Accounts	Deer Lake
Lee Todd CA	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Lee rodd en	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Tellow ruges	Deer Lake
Manulife	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Securities	Tertiary	Insurance (52)	Tellow Lages	Deer Lake
Scotiabank -	Tertiary	Finance and	Community	Deer Lake
Deer Lake	Citialy	Insurance (52)	Accounts	Deci Lake
Young D Jean	Tertiary	Finance and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Financial	7 Ci ciai y	Insurance (52)	Tenow rages	Deer Lake
Services CFP		modrance (32)		
Cooperators	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Deer Lake
Cooperators	1 Ci tiai y	i mance and	VVCSCCIIIIVL	DCCI Lake

Insurance		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
D. Jean Young	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Deer Lake
Financial		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Reid Insurance	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Deer Lake
		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
Todd RP Lee	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Deer Lake
Chartered		Insurance (52)	Busines	
Accountant			Directory	
Bottom Line	Tertiary	Finance and	Western NL	Pasadena
Management		Insurance (52)	Busines	
			Directory	
A&W - Corner	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Brook		and drink places	Directory	
. 51		(722)	0 1 111	0 0
Aromas Plus	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
Dilly la Day 0 Cuill	Tautiau	(722)	Veller Deser	Caman Duagle
Billy's Bar & Grill	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
Brewed	Tertiary	(722) Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Awakening	Tertiary	and drink places	Directory	Corner Brook
Awakeiiiig		(722)	Directory	
Brewed on	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Bernard	rereidry	and drink places	Directory	Corner Brook
201110110		(722)	J 55151. y	
Castaway Lounge	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
, 3	,	and drink places		
		(722)		
Crown and	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Moose		and drink places		
		(722)		
Dragon	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Restaurant		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
Drop in Lounge	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
		(722)		
Gillie's	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
		(722)		
Gitanos	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		

	1	1 .	1	1
Golden Cue Ltd	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
		(722)		
Greco Pizza and	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Donair		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
Harbour	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Grounds	,	and drink places		
		(722)		
Harbour View	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bar & Billiards	,	and drink places		
		(722)		
Jackie Tans	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Restaurant	referency	and drink places	Directory	Corner Brook
nestaurant		(722)	Directory	
Jennifer's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Jenniel 2	i Ci tiai y	and drink places	Directory	Corner brook
		(722)	Directory	
I: Man Candan	Tautiau		Canada 411 aa	Campan Dua alı
Ji Wen Garden	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
		and drink places		
		(722)		
Jungle Jim's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
KFC	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
Louis Gee's Pizza	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
& Donairs		and drink places		
		(722)		
Lucky Star Take-	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Out		and drink places		
		(722)		
MacAvery's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Sports Bar	,	and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
MacDonald's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
	,	and drink places	Directory	25
		(722)		
Mamateek	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Restaurant and	. Creary	and drink places	Canada-11.Ca	COTTICT DIOUK
Pub		(722)		
	Tortion		Vollow Pages	Corner Breek
Marine Lounge	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Takeout		and drink places		
		(722)		
Mary Brown's -	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Millbrook Mall		and drink places	Directory	

		(722)		
Mary Brown's - Murphy's Square	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
McHugh's Bar	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
New China Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Newfound Sushi	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Night Sounds	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pizza Delight - Millbrook Mall	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Pizza Delight - Murphy's Square	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tuck In	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Consultation	Corner Brook
Sorrento's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Starling's Bar	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Subway - Deer Lake	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Subway - Murphy's Square	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Subway - Union St	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tai An Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
The Carriage House	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
The Rockwood	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		and drink places (722)		
Tim Horton's - Main Street	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tim Horton's - Mount Bernard	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tim Horton's - Murphy's Square	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tim Horton's - O'Connell	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Tim Horton's - West Street	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
TJ's Cloud	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Trapper's Lounge & Kitchen Units	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Union Bar & Billiards	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
West 96	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
West Side Charlies	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Westmount Club	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Whelan's Gate	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Wine Cellar	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Wing N It	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Z's Fast Pizza	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook

Backlot	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
	,	and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Bar Room	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Cheers Pub	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Curling Ranger	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Lounge		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Dooley's Billiards	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Room		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
King Henry's Pub	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
	- ··	(722)	Directory	6 5 1
Lower Deck Pub	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
Lucky's Pub	Tertiary	(722) Food services	Directory Western NL	Corner Brook
Lucky S Pub	rertiary	and drink places	Busines	Corner Brook
		(722)	Directory	
Press Club	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
11035 6100	refelally	and drink places	Busines	COTTICT Brook
		(722)	Directory	
Sea Port Lounge	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
J	,	and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Sorrento-On the	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Rocks		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Corner Café	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Paula's Place	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Lucky Star	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
takeout		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
M&D Takeout	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Main Level Café	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	

		(722)	Directory	
Martin's Canteen	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
McDonald's	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
		(722)	Directory	
Carriage Room	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		and drink places	Busines	
6		(722)	Directory	0 0 1
Crown and	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Moose Pub		and drink places	Busines	
Jade Garden	Toution	(722) Food services	Directory	Corner Brook
Restaurant	Tertiary	and drink places	Western NL Busines	Corner Brook
Restaurant		(722)	Directory	
Amigo's	Tertiary	Food services	Tourism	Corner Brook
Alligo 3	Tertiary	and drink places	Spreadsheet	COTTICT BIOOK
		(722)	Spreadsneet	
Aroma's Café	Tertiary	Food services	Tourism	Corner Brook
7.1.0111.00	,	and drink places	Spreadsheet	Corrier Brook
		(722)		
A&W - Deer Lake	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
	,	and drink places		
		(722)		
Burger King	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
Canton	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
Restaurant		and drink places	Directory	
		(722)		
Deer Lake Motel	Tertiary	Food services	Canada411.ca	Deer Lake
Restaurant		and drink places		
		(722)		
Dick's Guiding	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Post & Take Out		and drink places		
11.1 D.1		(722)	V II B	D 1 1
Hideaway Pub	Tertiary	Food services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
		and drink places		
Irving Big Stop	Tertiary	(722) Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
אטוכ אום אוווא וו	i Ci tiai y	and drink places	Directory	DEEL FUKE
		(722)	Directory	
Jungle Jim's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
Juligic Jilli 3	1 Citial y	and drink places	Directory	DCCI Lake
		(722)		
KFC	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
· -		1	1	

		and drink places (722)	Directory	
Langer's Sport & Dance Bar	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Mary Brown's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Pizza Delight - Deer Lake	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Tim Horton's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Café on Main	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
D & R Take Out	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Poppa Joe's Ice cream Parlor	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Spud Snack Bar	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Bayview Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Tourism Spreadsheet	Gillams
Captain Cook's Galley	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Canada411.ca	Lark Harbour
Lillian's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Canada411.ca	Pasadena
Mary Brown's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Pasadena
Oasis Bar and Grill	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Canada411.ca	Pasadena
Tim Horton's - Steady Brook	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Steady Brook
Coffee News	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Services (51)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

IPS	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
IF3	reitiary	Cultural Services	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
		(51)		
SYKES	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Enterprises	Tertiary	Cultural Services	Tellow Fages	Corner Brook
Incorporated		(51)		
Telus GBS	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Telus GB3	Tertiary	Cultural Services	Tellow rages	Corner Brook
		(51)		
Telus Mobility	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
relus Wiobility	reitiary	Cultural Services	Tellow Fages	Corner Brook
		(51)		
The Western Star	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Western Star	Tertiary	Cultural Services	Tellow Tages	COTTICT BLOOK
		(51)		
Virgin Mobile	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	. C. C.G. y	Cultural Services		Comer brook
		(51)		
West Coast	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Office Pro	,	Cultural Services		Gorrior Brook
		(51)		
Yield	Tertiary	Information and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Communications	,	Cultural Services		
		(51)		
ICT Group	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
Bell Aliant	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
GBS Telus	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Wireless		Cultural Services	Busines	
Solutions		(51)	Directory	
Hi-tech	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
communications		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
Cabletec	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
Downeast	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Communications		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
EMCO	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Corporation		Cultural Services	Busines	
		(51)	Directory	
Newfound	Tertiary	Information and	Western NL	Corner Brook
Mobility		Cultural Services	Busines	

Solutions		(51)	Directory	
Phonetech	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Services (51)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Rogers Cable	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Services (51)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Wireless World	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Services (51)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
A R M 5 Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
ABCD Tech Services Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Animal Health Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Armour Transportation Systems	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
B C Trucking & Recycling	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bailey's Bus Service	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Bath Solutions	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bay of Islands Electrical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Big Bear Plumbing	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Big Eric's Inc	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		ovcont nubic	T	<u> </u>
		except pubic administration (81)		
Blanchard's Heating & Cooling Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
BNR Distribution & Transmission	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bob's Barber Shop	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Bob's Electric	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Braemar Pest Control Services	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Buckle's Busing Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Budget Rent A Car	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Bye the Bay Auto Cleaning &Detailing	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Carlson Wagonlit Harveys Travel	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Chatters Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
City Cabs	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook

	1	1		1
Clarke Transport	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Classic Charisma	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Clipper D's	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Barber Shop and	, 5. 5. 5. 7	except pubic		
Mens Hairstyling		administration		
		(81)		
Colonial Garage	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
& Distributors	reretary	except pubic	Tellow Luges	Corner Brook
Ltd		administration		
Ltu		(81)		
Combatt Fitness	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Combatt Fitness	Tertiary		Tellow Pages	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration		
0 1 . 0		(81)		0 0
Complete Car	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Care		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Conway's Towing	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Service		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Repair &		except pubic		
Excavation Inc		administration		
		(81)		
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Self Storage &		except pubic		
Rentals		administration		
		(81)		
Corner Studio	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
	,	except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Corner Taxi	Tertiary	Other services	Govt of NL Travel	Corner Brook
Some ruxi	. Creating	except pubic	Directory	Corner brook
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
CounterBalance	Tortion:	Other services	Vallow Pages	Corner Brook
	Tertiary		Yellow Pages	Corner brook
Condiitoning &		except pubic		
Fitness Inc		administration		

		(81)		
Country Haven Funeral Home	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Crane Supply	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Curling One Stop	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dan Spence Refrigeration	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dawn's Unisex	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Derma Electrolysis Clinic Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Diamond Maintenance Services Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Distinctions	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Diva Creation	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
ECO Contracting Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Edmonds Service Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Elms Excavating	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		administration		
Enterprise Car Rental	Tertiary	(81) Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Fillatre Funeral Homes Ltd & Crematorium	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
First Choice Haircutters	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Forest Hill Auto	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Forever Young Fitness Center	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Four Paws Inn	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Frontier Disaster Kleenup	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Fung Lok Kok Institute of Taoism	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gardner Equipment Rentals	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gateway Buslines Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
GCR Tire Centres	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gentleman's	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook

	except pubic administration		
Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
,	except pubic		
	administration		
	(81)		
Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	except pubic		
	administration		
	(81)		
ertiary		Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	• •		
ertiary		Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Fortion		Vollow Dages	Corner Brook
ertiary		reliow Pages	Corner Brook
Tertiary	• •	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		- Constitution of the cons	
	administration		
	(81)		
Гertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	except pubic		
	administration		
	(81)		
Tertiary		Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	· · · · ·		
ertiary		Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Certiany	• •	Vellow Pages	Corner Brook
er tial y		reliuw rages	Corner brook
[ertiary	• •	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
c. ciai y		. chow i ages	Corner Brook
	(81)		
	ertiary ertiary ertiary ertiary ertiary	(81) Pertiary Other services except pubic administration (81)	(81) Fertiary Other services except pubic administration (81)

Humber Metals Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Humber Road Auto Clinic	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Industrial Commercial Maintenance Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Irkland Beauty Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Irva's Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Island Imprinting	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Island Ink Jet Systems	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
J's Self Storage	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
JOAT Construction	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Johnson Controls Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Just April Fresh Laundromat	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
K J Electrical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		(81)		
K&C Pest Control	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
K&F Excavating & Equipment	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Locke's Electrical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Locke's Motor Services	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Magicuts	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Maritime Ontario Freight Lines Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
McCarthy's Electrical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Mega Trends Embroidery Screen Printing & Signs	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Meineke Car Care Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Mel's Autobody Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Metal Specialty Mechanical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Midand Transport Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		administration		
		(81)) / II - 5	
Modern Pest	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Contril Services Ltd		except pubic administration		
Llu		(81)		
Morgan's	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Automotive	rereidry	except pubic	Tellow Tuges	Corner Brook
Service and		administration		
Repair		(81)		
Murley G&F	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Excavations Ltd		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Murphy Brothers	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd		except pubic		
		administration		
Neville's	Tertiary	(81) Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Trucking &	Tertiary	except pubic	Tellow Pages	Corner Brook
Garage		administration		
C a. a.g.c		(81)		
New Reflections	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
	·	except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Nita's Unisex	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration		
North Atlantic	Tortion	(81) Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Petroleum	Tertiary	except pubic	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
retroleum		administration		
		(81)		
Northwest	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Plumbing &	,	except pubic		
Heating		administration		
		(81)		
Nygles Hair Salon	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Oceanex Inc	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		except pubic		
		administration (81)		
Orkin Canada	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
- CIRIII Cullada	1 Ci ciai y	Julier Jervices	Tellow Tages	Corner Brook

	<u> </u>		1	
		except pubic administration (81)		
Parshep Paving Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pen Mar Trades Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pet City	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pet Palace Animal Boarding Services	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Peters & Young Cold Storage & Warehousing	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Peyton's Quality Painting	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
PhoneTech Security Services Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Power Vac-Belfor	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
PPAB Security Services & Consulting	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Precision Tattoo	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Professional Beauty Supplies	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook

Quick Lube Plus	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Re-Style Hair Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Rejuvination Room Spa	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Reliable Autobody Sales	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Rideout Electrical Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
RJS Terminals	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Safety Services Newfoundland and Labrador Driving Services	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Salon Makeda	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Scotia Recycling	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Silver Scissors	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Skin Gallery	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Small's Barber Shop	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		(81)		
Smartstyle	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Spark's Appliance Repair	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
SPCA	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Speedy Automotive Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Speedy Glass	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Staples Electrical	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Star Taxi	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Stitches Custom Embroidery	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sunshine Plastering & Painting Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Superior Auto Repair Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
T'N'T Truck & Trailer Repairs	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Tangles	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook

Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
COITICI BIOOK
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
Corner Brook
COITICI DIOOK
Corner Brook

		avaana saalata		
		except pubic administration		
		(81)		
Unique Heading & Ventilation	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Universal Fabricators	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Valley Hydraulics	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Veitch's Ultramar	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Vina's Hairworks and Esthetics	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Way's Haulage & Excavation Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Way's Transport	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Collision	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Driving School	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Health West Lane Recyclung	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Lock Industries	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

Winmar	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Yamaha School of Music	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
A-1 Auto Clinic	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
AJ Transmissions	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Apple Auto Glass	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Auto Trim Design	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
City Tire and Auto Center	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Dougs Auto Electric	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Clyde Way Trucking	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Corner Brook Port Corporation	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Double G. Trucking and Repair	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Midland transport	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook

		(81)		
R.J.S. Terminals	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Sameday Right- o-Way	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Atlantic Recycling	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Hickey TJ	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
True Lines Pavement Markings	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Power's Trucking	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
United Rentals of Canada	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Pennyworth	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
C&J Restoration	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Commercial Cleaners	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Dry Cleaners	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Dwyer Brothers	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Western NL Busines	Corner Brook

		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Sears carpet and	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
upholstery		except pubic	Busines	
cleaning		administration (81)	Directory	
P.P.A.B. Security	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Services and		except pubic	Busines	
Consulting		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Provincial	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Investigative		except pubic	Busines	
Services		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Empire Custom	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Design		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Josmond Designs	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
AHM Fabricators	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
_	_	(81)		
Designcor	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Granite	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Specialities	,	except pubic	Busines	Some Droom
		administration	Directory	
		(81)	Joseph 1	
Island Dental	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Laboratory		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
NF Polybag	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Printing Place	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
AGC Animal	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook

Cremations		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Winters Pamper	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Paws Grooming		except pubic	Busines	
Spa		administration (81)	Directory	
Battlefield	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Equipment		except pubic	Busines	
rentals		administration (81)	Directory	
Household	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
appliance repair		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Next step	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Personal	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Shopper		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Roy's small	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
engine repair		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Shoe Maker	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Sparks Appliance	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Repair		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Stage your home	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
East Coast	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Beauty		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Dawn's Hair	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Studio	,	except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	

Gentleman's and	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Ladies Hair		except pubic	Busines	
Styling		administration (81)	Directory	
Birchy Taxi Cabs	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Corner Brook
Transit		except pubic	Busines	
		administration (81)	Directory	
A&P Services Inc	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Curling
		except pubic		
		administration (81)		
Bud's Autobody	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Curling
		except pubic		
		administration		
J&J Paving	Tertiary	(81) Other services	Yellow Pages	Curling
Jaj Pavilig	rertiary	except pubic	Tellow Pages	Curning
		administration		
		(81)		
A-1 Carpet &	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Upholestry		except pubic		
		administration (81)		
Air Canada	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
		except pubic		
		administration (81)		
Airconsol	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Aviation Services		except pubic		
ULC		administration		
Andonesiala	Toution	(81)	Valley Deser	Doorlele
Anderson's Garage	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Garage		administration		
		(81)		
Avis Rent A Car	Tertiary	Other services	Govt of NL Travel	Deer Lake
		except pubic	Directory	
		administration (81)		
Belle Salon Spa	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Deer Lake
and Bridal	,	except pubic		
Boutique		administration		

		(81)		
Betty's Barber Shop	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Budget Rent A Car	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Cement Works From Rentals	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Day & Ross	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Deer Lake Automotive	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Deer Lake Rebar Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Deer Lake Taxi	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Dianne's Beauty Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Deer Lake
Enterprise Car Rental	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Evergreen Enterprises Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Fillatre Funeral Homes Ltd & Crematorium	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Hiscock's Service Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake

		administration		
		(81)		
Humber Valley Electric	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
		(81)		
Humber Valley Hvac	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
JW Repair	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Lorraine's Beauty Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Deer Lake
M&M Auto Glass	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
National Car Rental	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Newfoundland and Labrador Air Transport Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Parsons Funeral Home Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Perry Wm Trucking	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Provincial Airlines	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Royal K-9 Spa	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
SEDLER Green	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake

Depot		except pubic administration		
Steamatic L&N	Tertiary	(81) Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Supreme Auto- Field's Service Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
The Cutting Post	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Deer Lake
The Hair Shack	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Thrifty Car Rental	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Viking Recycling/Ken's Auto Salvage	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Weststar Mechanical	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Yellow Cabs	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Air Consol Aviation Services Ltd.	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Newfoundland Labrador Air Transport	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Westjet	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake

Adam's	Tortiony	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Alternators and	Tertiary			Deer Lake
		except pubic	Busines	
Starters		administration	Directory	
- "		(81)		
Bond's Autobody	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Deer Lake Truck	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
and Tire		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
G&M Small	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Engine Repair		except pubic	Busines	
,		administration	Directory	
		(81)	,	
Atlantica	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Diversified	,	except pubic	Busines	
Transportation		administration	Directory	
Systems		(81)	2 2013. 7	
B & S Trucking	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
D & S Trucking	rentiary	except pubic	Busines	Deer Lake
		administration	Directory	
		(81)	Directory	
LTI Trucking	Tortion	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
LTJ Trucking	Tertiary		Busines	Deer Lake
		except pubic administration		
			Directory	
Mallan Camilana	T	(81)	NA/ t - ···· NII	Danilaka
Valley Services	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
William Perry	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Trucking		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
L&N Steammatic	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Ltd.		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Shanahan's	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Investigation and		except pubic	Busines	
Security		administration	Directory	
,		(81)	,	
Spectrum	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
security	, ,	except pubic	Busines	
33331.10		administration	Directory	
	1	administration	Directory	

		(81)		
Atelier West	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
BioGreen Nfld Ltd.	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Deer Lake Power	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Dale's Dog Grooming	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Hot Diggity Dog Pet Salon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Puppy Glamour	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Rental Plus	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
B&A Home appliance repair	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Byron's shoe and tarp repair	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Dale's Lawnmowers and Small Engine Repairs	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Dan Spence Refrigeration	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
EM Electronics	Tertiary	Other services except pubic	Western NL Busines	Deer Lake

		administration	Directory	
Cloud 9 Salon	Tortion	(81) Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Cloud 9 Salon	Tertiary	except pubic	Busines	Deer Lake
		administration	Directory	
		(81)	Directory	
Endless Summer	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
Tanning Salon		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Glam Salon	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Deer Lake
		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
White Bay Auto	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Hampden
& Convenience		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Hancock's	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Irishtown
Autobody Ltd		except pubic		
		administration		
		(81)		
Laing's Auto	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	McIvers
Repair		except pubic		
		administration		
D0 D 14: :	-	(81)	V II D	
D&D Mini	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Mount Moriah
Excavating		except pubic administration		
		(81)		
Air Sport Inc	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
All Sport life	Tertiary	except pubic	Tellow Fages	rasaueria
		administration		
		(81)		
Atlas Copoc	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Mining and Rock	Tertiary	except pubic	Tellow Lages	Tasaucha
Excavation		administration		
Technique		(81)		
Canadian	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Helicopters	, , , , ,	except pubic	10011 . 4500	
		administration		
		(81)		
Classic Cuts	Tertiary	Other services	Canada411.ca	Pasadena
	,	except pubic		
		administration		
	İ			1
ĺ		(81)		

Industrial Services Ltd		except pubic administration (81)		
Dale Carnegie Training	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Elements Wellness Spa	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Mitchell's Trucking Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Pasadena Auto Centre	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Paul Davis Systems	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Ryland's Self Storage & Construction Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Serenity Esthetique	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Canada411.ca	Pasadena
The Honeywagon	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Universal Helicopters	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Pasadena
Walsh's Mechanical Services Inc	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
G&N Services	Tertiary	Other services except pubic administration (81)	Western NL Busines Directory	Pasadena

Alder Brook	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Pasadena
Acres Ltd.		except pubic	Busines	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Alex	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Pynn's Brook
Reconditiong		except pubic		
Centre		administration (81)		
Burton Leander	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Sop's Arm
& Son	reitiary	except pubic	Tellow Fages	30p 3 Ai iii
α 30		administration		
		(81)		
1st Rake	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Landscaping		Scientific, and		
l		technical		
		services (54)		
Adam Crocker-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
Adam C Dalian	Tautiau	services (54)	Vallaus Dagge	Caman Draal
Adam G Baker- Lawyer	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyei		technical		
		services (54)		
ALL-TECH	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Environmental	•	Scientific, and		
Services Ltd		technical		
		services (54)		
Anderson	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Engineering		Scientific, and		
Consultants Ltd		technical		
		services (54)		0 0
Annette J	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bennett- Lawyer		Scientific, and technical		
		services (54)		
Atlantic	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Engineering	. C. c.a. y	Scientific, and	Tellow rages	Corner Brook
Consultants Ltd		technical		
		services (54)		
BCJ Tax Centre	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
BMO Nesbitt	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Burns		Scientific, and		
		technical		

		services (54)		
Brian Hillier-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Photography		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Brian Murphy-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Carlson	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Consultants Ltd		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Cillian Shehan-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Compro Services	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Computer Tech	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Business Systems		Scientific, and		
		technical		
D 4 D 1	-	services (54)	V II - D	0 0 1
Dean A Porter-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
Dorrick Watton	Tostion	services (54)	Vallous Dages	Corner Brook
Derrick Watton-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and technical		
Donald Gallant-	Tertiary	services (54) Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer	i Citiai y	Scientific, and	Tellow Fages	COITIEI DIOUK
La vv y C i		technical		
		services (54)		
George Murphy-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer	1 Citial y	Scientific, and	TCHOW Fages	Corner brook
Lavy		technical		
		services (54)		
Gerald Martin-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer	. C. C. C. C. Y	Scientific, and	i chow i ugcs	COMICI DIOOK
-a . , c.		technical		
		services (54)		
			_	
Gibbons Snow	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		technical		
		services (54)		
Glen Seaborn-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer	,	Scientific, and		
,		technical		
		services (54)		
Gregory D White	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
CA	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
H&R Block	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Hatch Mott	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
MacDonald	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
HDR Corporation	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
•	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Holly Costello	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Interiors		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
J. Osmond	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Design		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
James Merrigan-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Jay's Computer	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Repair		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Josten's	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Keir O'Flaherty-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
King Penney &	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

Brown		Scientific, and		
		technical		
Legal Aid Office	Tertiary	services (54) Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Legal Ald Office	rertiary	Scientific, and	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
		technical		
		services (54)		
Lisa Ledrew	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Photography	reitiary	Scientific, and	Tellow Pages	Corner Brook
Filotography		technical		
		services (54)		
Margaret	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Hepditch-Lawyer	. Creary	Scientific, and	remote ruges	Corner Brook
		technical		
		services (54)		
Melissa May-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Meredith D	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Baker-Lawyer		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Murphy &	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Watton Law		Scientific, and		
		technical		
No. dont	T	services (54)		Camara Buarah
Navigate	Tertiary	Professional,	www.navigatesm allbusiness.com	Corner Brook
Entrepreneurshi p Centre		Scientific, and technical	alibusilless.com	
p centre		services (54)		
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Professional,	Govt. of NL	Reidville
Insectarium	Tertiary	Scientific, and	Travel Directory	Relavine
moccianiam		technical	Traver Birectory	
		services (54)		
Northtech	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Engineering	,	Scientific, and		
Services		technical		
		services (54)		
Pinchin Leblanc-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Environmental		Scientific, and		
Management		technical		
		services (54)		
Poole Althouse	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		

Provincial School Studios	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Studios		technical		
		services (54)		
Res Accounting	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Services	rertiary	Scientific, and	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
Sel vices		technical		
Dahh. D Ash	Tautiau	services (54) Professional,	Vallau Dagas	Corner Brook
Robby D Ash-	Tertiary	· ·	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lawyer		Scientific, and technical		
Dlt	T	services (54)	V-II D	Caman Buardo
Robert	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Matthews-		Scientific, and		
Lawyer		technical		
D N	 	services (54)	V II 5	6 5 /
Rp Noseworthy	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Surveyors		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Scotia McLeod	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
	_	services (54)		
Specialty	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Software		Scientific, and		
Transfer		technical		
		services (54)		
Stantec Ltd	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Thought Nest	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Consulting		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Watten Graham	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Law Office		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
West Coast	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Photo Kodak		Scientific, and		
Image Centre		technical		
		services (54)		
Yates & Woods	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	_	
		technical		

		services (54)		
Universal	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Environmental		Scientific, and	Busines	
Services		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Mclean's	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Computer Repair		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
G&G Consulting	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Keystone	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Sustainable		Scientific, and	Busines	
Community		technical	Directory	
services		services (54)		
recMaps	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Star Style	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	-	
Vidcraft	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Productions		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	·	
Architectural	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Drafting and		Scientific, and	Busines	
Design		technical	Directory	
-		services (54)	·	
CBCL	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
Jacques Whitford	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
,	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
Noseworth R.P.	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
Survevs	ĺ	technical	Directory	
Surveys		i technicai		
Surveys			Directory	
Surveys	Tertiary	services (54) Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook

		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	J. Cotoly	
Xxcel Designs	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
and infrared ltd.	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
Brother and	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Burden Law	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
Office		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
Graham Watton	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
& Company	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
, ,		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
Gerard Martin-	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Lawyer	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
•		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	,	
RONIN	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Photography	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
.		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Humber Valley	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Photo		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Memory Lane	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Penny	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Photography		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Deloitte and	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Touche LLP		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Grant-Thorton	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
LLP		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
David Hounsell	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
and Associates		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Ledger's	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook

Professional		Scientific, and	Busines	
Bookkeeping		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
David G.	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
Purchase CA		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Squire Hynes and	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Corner Brook
associates		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
BAE-Newplan	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Group		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Computer	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Business and		Scientific, and		
Learning Centre		technical		
		services (54)		
Computers and	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Communications		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Gerald Butler-	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Surveys		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Goudie Law	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Office		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Numar	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Marketing		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
T Four	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Enterprises		Scientific, and		
		technical		
D 11 D :	- ··	services (54)	14/ · 1	
Deer Lake Design	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
Bytes		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
D M	-	services (54)	14/	
Rob Menchenton	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
Consultant		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		

Deer Lake	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
Architectural	i ei tiai y	Scientific, and	Busines	Deel Lake
Drafting Servics		technical	Directory	
Draiting Servics			Directory	
DMV Consulting	Tortion	services (54) Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
PMK Consulting Services Ltd.	Tertiary	,		Deer Lake
Services Ltd.		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		5
James Goudie	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
Law Office		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
T4 Enterprises	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Deer Lake
		Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)		
Humber Arm	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Mount Moriah
Contracting		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Colorfast	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Marketing		Scientific, and		
Systems		technical		
•		services (54)		
Flagstone	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
J	,	Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)		
Pasadena	Tertiary	Professional,	Western NL	Pasadena
Expediting	,	Scientific, and	Busines	
		technical	Directory	
		services (54)	J ,	
Provincial Farm	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Pynn's Brook
Animal Vet	,	Scientific, and	. 55 4865	, , 3 D. 30K
Service		technical		
3011100		services (54)		
Studio 95	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Steady Brook
Photography	i ci ciui y	Scientific, and	i chow i ages	Jeeday Brook
Thotography		technical		
		services (54)		
LIC Entorprises	Tortion		Vollow Pages	
HJC Enterprises	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	
		Scientific, and		
		technical		
		services (54)	\ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \ \	
Appraisal	Tertiary	Real Estate,	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Affiliates		renting, and		
		leasing company		

		(53)		
Bayview Apartments	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate Dennis Realty	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Century 21 Island Reality	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Drafting and Appraisal Services Ltd	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
KSAB Realty	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Linda Mitchell - Royal LePage NL	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Municipal Assessment Agency - Corner Brook	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Newfoundland Island Realty	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Newfoundland Property Management Inc	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Periscope Home Inspection	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Princess Apartments	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Re/Max Realty Professionals	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

		leasing company (53)		
Royal LePage Realty	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sutton Group Humber Realty Ltd	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
TMG - The Mortgage Group	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Toni Lockyer - Re/Max	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Way Mel Royal LePage	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dennis Realty/GMAC	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Exit Realty on the Rock	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Fortis Properties Corporation	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Western NL Busines Directory	Corner Brook
Parsons Realty	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Curling
High End Property Management	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
MacDonald & Hoffe Appraisals Ltd	Tertiary	Real Estate, renting, and leasing company (53)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Municipal	Tertiary	Real Estate,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake

Assessment		renting, and		
Agency - Deer		leasing company		
Lake		(53)		
Young's Real	Tertiary	Real Estate,	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
_	Tertiary		reliow rages	Deer Lake
Estate Appraisal		renting, and		
		leasing company		
6 1 6:1	- ··	(53)	V II D	
Country Side	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Cormack
Abattoirs				
Wells Fred	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Cormack
Lumber				
Fred Wells	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Cormack
Lumber			Busines	
			Directory	
Cormack	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Cormack
Farmer's Market			Busines	
			Directory	
Sheppard's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	cormack
Straightline			Busines	
Sport			Directory	
Whole Health	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
A Buck or Two	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Action Car and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Truck				
Accessories				
Alteen's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Jewellers				
Riverbrook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Farms Country				
Market				
Altronics Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Cormack	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Cormack
Farmers Market	,	, ,		
Appalachia	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Distributing	,	,		
Arctic Spas	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Emporium	. Creating	netali (++/	Travel Directory	Joiner Brook
Picture It In A	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Frame	i citiai y	inctall (44)	Tellow Fages	COTTICT BLOOK
Original Works of	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
Ary	i ertiary	Netali (44)	Business	i asauciia
			Directory	
Sam's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
Handicrafts	i er tiar y	netall (44)	Business	rasauena
rialiuluidits			Dusiliess	

			Directory	
Arthur James	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Clothing Co	l creative	incedia (11)	Tenow rages	Corrier Brook
Atlantic Minerals	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Limited	,	, ,		
B&B Sales Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
B&G	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Confectionary				
Barnes Sporting	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Goods				
Bluenotes	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bootlegger	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Brook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Construction				
Brooke's Bridal	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Browning Harvey Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bugden EL Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bulk Barn Foods	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Limited				
Burton's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Appliance				
Repairs				
Canadian Tire	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Canadian Tire	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gas Bar	T	D-+-:1/44)	Vallani Dana	Camara Dua ali
Carpet Villa	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Cash & Carry	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Castle Carpet Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Chadamic	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Services	T	D-+-:1/44)	Vallani Dana	Camara Dua ali
Charm Diamond Design	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Christopher's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Fine Quality	Tertiary	itetali (44)	Tellow Lages	Corner Brook
Clothing				
Cohen's Carpet	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
One	,	, ,		
Cohen's Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Furnishings Ltd				
Coins, Cards &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Collectibles				
Coleman's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Colemans	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Countrywide				

				1
Furniture				
Colonial Auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Parts				
Confederation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Drive Circle K				
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Automotive Ltd				
Corner Brook Co-	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
op Society Ltd		5		
Corner Brook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Tire	- ··	D + 11 (44)	V II - B	0 0 1
Corner Market	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Country Flowers	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Cycle Solutions	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Community	Corner Brook
			Accounts	
D&D Sales	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
David's Tea	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dennis Chevrolet	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pontiac Buick				
GMC Ltd				
Dog's Auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Electric				
Dollarama	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dominion	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dulux Paints	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
East Coast	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Beauty Inc.				
Eastern Audio	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd				
EB Games	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Eclipse	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Empire Atlantic	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Escape Hot Tub	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Rentals	l or orally			3011101 21 3311
Fabric Village	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Fairway Honda	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Fancy That Fine	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gifts and Crafts	Tertiary	Netali (44)	reliow rages	Corner Brook
Fox's General	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Store	. Creary	netali (44)	Tellow Lages	Corner brook
Freestyle Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd	1 Credary	netali (44)	1 Chow i ages	COTTICT BIOOK
Fun & Fashion	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
G&G Automotive	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Warehousing	. Creary	netali (44)	Tellow Lages	Corner brook
** ai ciioasiiig	1		1	

6	T	D-+-11 / 4 4 \	Vallani B	C
Garage	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Garcin's RV Sales	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gary Bennett Music	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
GCR Tires	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gullevin	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
International Co				
Harris &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Roome/Graybar				
Home Design &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gifts				
Home Taste	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Brewing Supplies				
Humber	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Memorials Ltd		D 1 11/44)	V II 5	0 5 1
Humber Metals	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd	Tortion	Doto:1/44)	Vollow Dages	Compos Drasals
Humber Motos	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ford Humber	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Nurseries Ltd	reitiary	Netall (44)	Tellow Pages	Corner Brook
Huxter's Health	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Foods	i Ci ciai y	ictaii (44)	Tellow rages	Corner brook
Island Jewellery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Repair	,			
Island Treasure	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Jasper Kitchen &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Bath	,			
Kay's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Convenience	,			
Kent Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Improvement				
Warehouse				
Kubota Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Labradorite	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Manufacturing				
Co				
Lasting	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Impressions				
Le Chateau	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Lloyd Wells &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Company				
Marble RV	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Marc's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Confectionary				

Mat Man	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Matthews Mini	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Mart &				
Laundromat				
McGowan's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Quality Meat &	,	, ,		
Sausage Makers				
McLoughlan	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Supplies Ltd	·			
MD Enterprises	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd	·			
Mel's Signs &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Graphics				
Michael Rossy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd	·			
Midas Touch	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Jewellery	·			
Mill Road Circle	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
K	,	, ,		
Mister Coffee	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Modern Business	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Equipment Ltd	,	, ,		
Modern Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Exteriors	,	, ,		
More For Less	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Foods Ltd	,	, ,		
Mr Wilson's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Convenience	,	, ,		
Napa Auto Parts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
National Safety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Equipment	,		1 6.10 11 1 4.860	Gorrior Brook
Valley Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Deer Lake
,,	,	() ,	Travel Directory	
National Shoe	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ltd	, ,	() ,		
Naturalizer	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Needs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Convenience	,			
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
and Labrador	,		0	
Liquor				
Corporation				
NewLab Supply	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Company	,			
Notre Dame	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Castle	,	, ,		

	F .			
O'Regan	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Agencies Ltd				
Oram's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Appliance Parts				
and Services Ltd	_			
Pafford Glass	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
and Aluminum	_			
Parkway Hyundai	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Parts Centre Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Parts for Trucks	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Inc				
Penningtons	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Power Electric	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Motor Sales &				
Service				
Power's Tire &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Glass Supplies				
Ltd				
Premier Siding &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Windows Ltd				
Pressure Pros	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Provincial	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Business				
Equipment Ltd				
Pseudio	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Quality	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Cabinetry &				
Carpentry				
R&R Superette	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
and Gas Bar				
Reid K C	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Enterprises Ltd				
Ricki's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Rideout Tool &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Machine Ltd				
Robertson's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Jewellers				
Rod's Auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Salvage Ltd				
Rugged Edge	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Samuel &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Company	,	, ,		
Scotsburn Dairy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Group				
Sea Ply Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Sears Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	1	11300 (1 1)	1 2 4800	1 2 2 3 3 3 8

	I .	D : 11 (4.4)		
Smart Rans Inc.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Smart Water	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Speedpro Signs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Stan Dawe Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Starbucks	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Stitches	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Stokes	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Surplus Freight of Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Take the Plunge	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Target	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Tech Construction Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Next Step	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Orchid	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Salvation Army Thrift Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
The Shoemaker	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Trophy Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Things Engraved	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Thistledown Florists	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Tip Top Tailors	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Traction	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Transcontinental	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Transit	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Trophy Shop & In Stitches	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Twin Peaks Motor Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Valley Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Viking Wholesale	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Village Music	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Walmart	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
West Street Ultramar & Car Wash	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Building Products Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Kia	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Mazda	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Motor Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Western Toyota	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

Layden's Mobile	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Mechanical	refulary	Retail (44)		Corner Brook
Mechanical			Busines	
D	T	D-+-:1 (44)	Directory	Causau Dua ali
Power	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Equipment			Busines	
			Directory	
Powers Tire and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Glass Supplies			Busines	
			Directory	
Humber Valley	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Limousine			Busines	
Service			Directory	
City Chrysler	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Dennis GM	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	,	, ,	Busines	
			Directory	
Fairway Honda	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
ran way monaa	. c. c.a. y	inclusion (11)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Lakeview Sales	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Lakeview Jaies	Tertiary	Netall (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Toution	Dotoil (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
Kubota				
0.1	-	D 1 11 (4.4)	Directory	0 0 1
Ontrac	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Equipment			Busines	
Services	_		Directory	
Toromont Cat	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
B&K carpet	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
D&L Services	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Detection	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
systems	•	, ,	Busines	
•			Directory	
Enercon Systems	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	,	1.555 (11)	Busines	2511.5. 2.001.
			Directory	
Gidden Paint	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	Tercialy	Netall (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
Center			busilles	

			Directory	
Gray Bay Harris	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
and Roome			Busines	
			Directory	
Guillevin	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
International			Busines	
			Directory	
K.C. Reid	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Enterprises			Busines	
			Directory	
Kerr Controls	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Kinecor	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Incorporated			Busines	
1: 1:: 34/ 11	- ··	D : 1/44)	Directory	0 0 1
Lighting World	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
Name for a sellent of	T	D-+-:! (44)	Directory	Cana an Dua al-
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Fasteners			Busines	
Christine's	Tautiau	Data:I (44)	Directory	Corner Brook
	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Confectionery			Busines	
Mr. Wilson's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Directory Western NL	Corner Brook
Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
Convenience			Directory	
Myles'	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Convenience	Tertiary	inctall (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
Convenience			Directory	
Orange Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
5. ag. 5. c. c	,		Busines	
			Directory	
Thrifty	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Supermarket	,	, ,	Busines	
•			Directory	
Vi's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Confectionary	·		Busines	
			Directory	
Nelson	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Monuments			Busines	
			Directory	
Best Buy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Furniture			Busines	
			Directory	
Easy Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook

			Busines	
			Directory	
Ewing Gallery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Furniture Plus	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Rod's New to	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
You			Busines	
			Directory	
Stokes	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Riverside Drive	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Esso			Busines	
			Directory	
Carlton Cards	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Colemans at the	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Gardens			Busines	
			Directory	
Humber Valley	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Bakery			Busines	
			Directory	
Lassy Duncher	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Bakery and			Busines	
Market			Directory	
M&M Meat Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
McGowans	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Quality Meat and			Busines	
Sausage Makers			Directory	
NutriHealth	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Riverbrook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Farms Country			Busines	
Market			Directory	
The Sign Shoppe	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Tin Man	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	,		Busines	
			Directory	

West Coast	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Bakery	Tertiary	Netali (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
Dakery			Directory	
Goodhouse	Tortion	Dotoil (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	Tertiary	Retail (44)		Corner Brook
Shopping Mall			Busines	
	<u> </u>	5	Directory	
Noton	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Enterprises			Busines	
			Directory	
Scott's Motor	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Sports			Busines	
			Directory	
Shez West	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Ardene's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Athlete's World	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	,	, ,	Busines	
			Directory	
Bentley Leather	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
20	10.00.7		Busines	3011101 21 0011
			Directory	
cleo's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	1 Creation y	1100011 (11)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Dorlene	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Doriene	Tereiary	inctail (11)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Garage Clothing	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
darage clottillig	Tertiary	Netali (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
In al. Engagnia	Tortion	Dotoil (44)		Connon Drook
Jack Fraser's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
1.0	- ··	D 1 11/44)	Directory	0 0 1
LaSenza	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
	<u> </u>		Directory	
Mark's Work	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Warehouse			Busines	
			Directory	
Mega Trends	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Promotions and			Busines	
Apparel			Directory	
Northern	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Reflections			Busines	

			Directory	
Our Pleasure	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Please Mum	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Pseudio Clothing	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Store			Busines	
			Directory	
Reitman's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Ricki's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
C Chi	Tautia	Doto:1/44)	Directory	Compan Burnell
Suzy Shier	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
T	T	D-+-:! (44)	Directory	Corner Brook
Transit Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
Dargain Villago	Tortion	Potail (44)	Directory Western NL	Corner Brook
Bargain Village	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Rossy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
110339	reitiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Corner brook
			Directory	
A-1 Electronics	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
7 1 Licetionics	rereiary	netan (11)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Allan J W and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Company	,	, ,	Busines	
, ,			Directory	
Altronics	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
BEK Computers	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Bible Truth	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Supply			Busines	
			Directory	
Book Hollow	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Carberry Archery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook

Supplies			Busines	
			Directory	
Cards, Coins, and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Collectables			Busines	
			Directory	
Central Office	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Equipment			Busines	
			Directory	
CLB Office	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Supplies			Busines	
			Directory	
CMC electronics	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Coles Book	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Stores			Busines	
			Directory	
Mary Kay	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Cosmetics			Busines	
			Directory	
Office Supply	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
CBL			Busines	
			Directory	
Office Tech	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Orchid	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Sharpe Music	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Sideways Board	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Shop			Busines	
			Directory	
Smartrans	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
			Directory	
Source by Circuit	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
City			Busines	
			Directory	
Unlimited	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Computers			Busines	
			Directory	
Air Liquid	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Canada			Busines	
			Directory	

A 1: A+1+:-	T	D-+-:1 /44\	\A/ + \	Camara Dua ali
A-Line Atlantic	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
E L Duadon	Tartian	Dotoil (44)	Directory	Corner Brook
E.L Bugden	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Busines	
Humantu Dumantu	Tautiau	Doto:1/44)	Directory	Corner Brook
Humpty Dumpty Snack Foods	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Busines	Corner Brook
Silack Foods			Directory	
Merry's SeaFood	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
ivierry's Searoou	reitiary	Netall (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Milson Breweries	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Willson Breweries	rertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Mister Coffee	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Whater conce	reitiary	Retuii (44)	Busines	Corner Brook
			Directory	
Sanitary	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
Products	reitiary	netan (11)	Busines	Corner Brook
1100000			Directory	
Herbal Magic	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Corner Brook
	, , , , ,	(, , ,	Busines	
			Directory	
Paint Shop Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook &
Decorating	•	, ,		Deer Lake
Centre				
Adams	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Alternators and				
Starters				
Alexander's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Central Dairies	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Colemans	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Cormack Esso	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Deer Lake Circle	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
K Big Stop	,			
Deer Lake Esso	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Deer Lake	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Flowers & Gifts				200
Ltd				
Deer Lake	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Ultramar	•	, ,		
		1		5
Deer Lake Video	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
& Leasing	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
	Tertiary Tertiary	Retail (44) Retail (44)	Yellow Pages Yellow Pages	Deer Lake Deer Lake

Humber Valley	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Potatoe				
Company	Toution	Deteil (44)	Valley Deser	Deerleks
JN Automotive	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Supply (2001) Ltd				
K C Reid Sod	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Farm	leitiary	Retail (44)	Tellow rages	Deer Lake
Ken's Auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Salvage	,		10011 1 4800	Jeen Lame
McKay's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
More For Less	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Foods Ltd	,	,		
Needs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Convenience	,			
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
Premium Auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
World				
Salvation Army	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Thrift Store		D : :1/44)) / II - D	
Scotsburn Dairy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Group	Toution	Dotoil (44)	Valley, Dages	Deerleks
Shears Building Supplies	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Sheppard's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Simmons Tire &	-			Deer Lake
Service Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
The Great	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Canadian Dollar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Tellow rages	Deer Lake
Store				
Treasured	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Moments	,	, ,		
Troy's Sales and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Service			_	
Ultramar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Virgin Valley Turf	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Farm				
Western Signs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Williams'	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Building Supplies				
Gearheads	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
			Busines	
			Directory	

J.N. Automotive	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Supply	,	,	Busines	
			Directory	
National Car and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Truck rental			Busines	
			Directory	
Woodward auto	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
group			Busines	
			Directory	
Jiffy's Mini Mart	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
			Busines	
			Directory	
Lou's Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
			Busines	
P. Beck and Sons	Tortion	Dotail (44)	Directory	Deer Lake
P. Beck and Sons	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Busines	Deer Lake
			Directory	
Beds-A-Bloomin	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Beus-A-Biooiiiii	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Deer Lake
			Directory	
Country Thyme	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Furniture	reitiary	Retuii (44)	Busines	Deer Luke
. G			Directory	
Designer Wood	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Furnishing Ltd.	,	, ,	Busines	
_			Directory	
Deer Lake	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Foodland			Busines	
			Directory	
Gerard's Fruit	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Stand			Busines	
			Directory	
CanWel Building	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Materials Ltd.			Busines	
		5	Directory	
Lawtons Drugs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
			Busines	
D:ff-	Taut'	D = += !! / 4 4 \	Directory	Deartaire
Riffs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
			Busines	
Alexander's	Tortion	Potail (44)	Directory Western NL	Deer Lake
Alexalluel S	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Deel Lake
			Directory	
Granny's Attic	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Deer Lake
Grainly 3 Attic	Tertiary	netall (44)	Busines	Deel Lake
			Dusines	

			Directory	
Pitney Bowes	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
Wescal Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Busines Directory	Deer Lake
A Stone's Throw Glass Studio	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Tourism Spreadsheet	Gillams
Avery's Gas Bar & Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hampden
Burton's Cove Logging & Lumber Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hampden
Hampden Clover Farm Supermarket	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hampden
Newfoundland and Labrador Liquor Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hampden
Howley Shopping Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Howley
Newfoundland and Labrador Liquor Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Lark Harbour
Rapid Power Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Little Rapids
Ben's Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	McIvers
Newfoundland and Labrador Liquor Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	McIvers
Foodland Deer Lake	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Frenchie's & Sugar Berry Handicrafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Frito Lay Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Garcin's RC Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Pasadena
Gifts of Joy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Guardian Building Products Inc	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena

Humber Valley	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Resort Pro Shop	rertiary	Retail (44)	Tellow Lages	i asauciia
K J Rebuild	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Meyer's Minerals	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
and Labrador	. c. c.a. y	netan (11)	Tellott Tages	rasaacna
Liquor				
Corporation				
Salvation Army	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Thrift Store				
Shears Building	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Supplies				
Trudy's Coffee &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Convenience		5		
Visible	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Innovation Western trading	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
western trading	reitiary	Retail (44)	Busines	Pasauena
			Directory	
Pasadena	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
equipment	,	,	Busines	
service			Directory	
SMS Equipment	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
			Busines	
			Directory	
Pasadena Irving	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
			Busines	
	-	D 1 11 (4.4)	Directory	D 1
Liquor Express	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Busines	Pasadena
			Directory	
Garcin's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
Autobody and	i ci ciai y	netan (11)	Busines	rasaacna
R.V. Sales			Directory	
Scarves "R" Us	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
			Busines	
			Directory	
Sugar Berry	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
Handicrafts			Travel Directory	
Meyers Minerals	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Pasadena
			Busines	
Marathon Gold	Tortion:	Potail (44)	Directory Western NL	Pasadena
Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Busines	rasaueila
Corporation			Directory	
Davis Gas Bar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Sop's Arm
George's Gas &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Steady Brook
George 3 das &	i Ci tiai y	itetaii (44)	Tellow rages	Jicady Blook

Convenience				
George's Ski	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Steady Brook
World				
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Steady Brook
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
George's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook, NL
Mountain Village			Travel Directory	
Craft Shop				
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Summerside
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				

Natural

Natural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/	Location
			Reference	
Grand Codroy	Other	Aesthetic	Western NI	Corner Brook
Way		Resource	Business	
			Directory	
Cache Rapids	Other	Aesthetic	Western NI	Deer Lake
Stable		Resource-	Business	
		Business	Directory	
Humber Boat	Other	Aesthetic	Western NI	Corner Brook
Tours		Resource-	Business	
		Business	Directory	
Mountain Tours	Other	Aesthetic	Western NI	Corner Brook
and Photography		Resource-	Business	
		Business	Directory	
Four Seasons	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.four	Cox's Cove
Tours		resources-	seasonstours.ca	
		Business		
True North	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Cox's Cove
Charters and		resources-	Travel Directory	
Tours Inc		Business		
Crystal Waters	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.crys	Curling, Corner
Boat Charters		resources-	talwatersboattou	Brook
and Tours		Business	rs.com	
Explore	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
Newfoundland		resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
ROAM the Rock	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
		resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Big Falls Tourist	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Cormack
Lodge	Resources	Resource-	Travel Directory	

		Business		
Spruce Pond	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Hunting	Resources	Resource-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Deer Lake	Marine	Aquatic	Western NI	Deer Lake
Dolphins	Resources	Resource-	Business	
		Business	Directory	
Ray's Hunting	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Howley
and Fishing	Resources	Resource-	Travel Directory	
Lodge		Business		
Margaret	Protected Area	Community Park	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Bowater Park			Travel Directory	
Meadows Point	Protected Area	Community Park	Western NI	Corner Brook
Lookout			Business	
			Directory	
Grand Lake	Protected Area	Community Park	Tourism	Howley
Tourist Park			Spreadsheet	
Bottle Cove	Protected Area	Community Park	Western NI	Lark Harbour
Beach			Business	
			Directory	
Pasadena Beach	Protected Area	Community Park	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
			Travel Directory	
Sop's Arm Park	Protected Area	Community Park	Yellow Pages	Sop's Arm
Significant	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Mineral Potential	Resource	Energy		
		Resources		
Funland Resort	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Cormack
Snowmobile		Business	Travel Directory	
Packages				
Kinsmen Prince	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Edward		Business	Travel Directory	
Campground and				
RV Park				
Rugged Edge	Other	Open Space-	http://www.rugg	Corner Brook
Snowmobile		Business	ededge.ca	
Tours	0.1			
Gateway to the	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Deer Lake
North RV Park	Other	Business	Travel Directory	Dearlain
Deer Lake RV	Other	Open Space-	Tourism	Deer Lake
park and		Business	Spreadsheet	
Campgrounds Grand Lake	Othor	Onon Space	Vollow Pages	Havelov
	Other	Open Space- business	Yellow Pages	Howley
Tourist Park/		Dusiness		
Campground	Othor	Onon Space	Court of NII	Howlov
Howley RV Park	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Howley
Divor Cos DV	Othor	Business	Travel Directory	Dollardic Daint
River Sea RV	Other	Open Space-	Western NI	Pollard's Point

Park		Business	Business	
			Directory	
George's	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
Mountain Village		Business	Travel Directory	
Trailer Park				
Marble Zip Tours	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
		Business	Travel Directory	
Bike the Rock	Other	Open Space-	Tourism	Steady Brook
		Business	Spreadsheet	
Sir Richard	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Govt. of NL	Cormack
Squires			Travel Directory	
Memorial				
Provincial Park				
Barchois Pond	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Western NI	Deer Lake
Provincial Park			Business	
LT Change	Duete et e d Avec	Duarria sial Daule	Directory	Descripto
J.T. Cheeseman	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Western NI Business	Deer Lake
Provincial Park				
King George IV	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Directory Western NI	Deer Lake
Ecological	Protected Area	PIOVIIICIAI PAIK	Business	Deer Lake
reserve			Directory	
Sandbanks	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Western NI	Deer Lake
Provincial Park	Trotteeted Aired	T TOVITICIAL T ATK	Business	Deer Lake
Trovincian rank			Directory	
Trailway	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Western NI	Deer Lake
Provincial Park			Business	
			Directory	
Blow Me Down	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Govt. of NL	Lark Harbour
Provincial Park			Travel Directory	
Main River	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Community	Sop's Arm
Waterway			Accounts	
Provincial Park/				
Canadian				
Heritage Park				
Arctic Tern	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Tourism	Mclvers
Colony	Resource	Resources	Spreadsheet	7 0
American Black	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Bear	Resource	Resources	NI-A A-1	70
American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Golden-Plover	Resource	Resources	Naturo Atlac	Zone 8
Arctic Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	20116 0
Arctic Hare	Resource	Resources Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
AICUC HAIE	Terrestrial Resource	Resources	Mature Alias	ZUIIE 0
Black-bellied	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Plover	Resource	Resources	Ivatale Atlas	20110 0
FIUVEI	Nesource	ivesonices		

Canada Lynx	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Callada Lylix			Nature Atlas	ZUITE 8
Cin a navia Chinavi	Resource	Resources Wildlife	Nichture Atlan	70
Cinereus Shrew	Terrestrial		Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		- 0
Greater	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Yellowlegs	Resource	Resources		
Meadow Vole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
Moose	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
Muskrat	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
North American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Otter	Resource	Resources		
Red Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
Red Phalarope	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Sanderling	Resource	Resources		
Red-necked	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Phalarope	Resource	Resources		
Semipalmated	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
Snowshoe Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
Whimbrel	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
	Resource	Resources		
White-rumped	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 8
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
Adventure North	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Cormack
Ltd.	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	Cormack
	incoources	Business	Travel Birectory	
Long Range	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Mountain (Biggin	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Lake Lodge)	nesources	Business	Traver Birectory	
Newfound	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Outfitting	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Outriting	nesources	Business	Traver Birectory	
Northern Lights	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Adventures Ltd	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	COLLICI DI OOK
Auventules Ltu	Nesources	Business	Travel Directory	
The Next Ridge	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Outfitting	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	COINEI DIOOK
	Nesources	Business	Travel Directory	
Company Where Ya	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Wannabe	Resources	Resources-		COTTIET DIOUK
	Nesources		Travel Directory	
Outfitting Lodge		Business		
Inc				

Backwoods	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Cross Pond
Hunting	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Adventures		Business		
Moose Valley	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Lark Harbour
Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Blue Mountain	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Long Pond
Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Arluk Outfitters	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Main River
	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Ironbound	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
Outiftters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Mobile Outfitters	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Newfoundland	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Reidville
Outback on	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Horseback		Business		
Serpentine	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Serpentine
Valley Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	Valley
		Business		
The Backlands	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Silver Mountain
	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	Lake
		Business		
Besaw's Log	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Spruce Brook
Cabin Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Caribou Valley	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	York Harbour
Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Island Safaris	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Tourism	Little Harbour
	Resource	Resources-	Spreadsheet	Deep
		Business		

Human

Human	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
College of the North Atlantic	Education Service	Community College and CEGEP's	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
ABC Preschool Inc	Education Service	Early childhood education	Community Accounts	Corner Brook

		centres		
Creative Beginnings Day Care Centre	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Fisher Childrens Centre	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Headstart Preschool	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Humpty Dumpty Day Care Centre	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Immaculate Heart of Mary Jr. Kindergarten and After School Program	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Stepping Stones Day Care	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Arlene's Daycare	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
Beverly's Daycare	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
Deanna's Home Daycare	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
Susan's Daycare	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
JJ's Early Learning and Child Care Centre	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Deer Lake
North Shore Early Childhood Committee	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Community Accounts	Meadows
Tree House Family Resource Centre	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
Busy Days Child Care	Education Service	Early childhood education centres	Western NL Business Directory	Pasadena
CC Loughlin	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook

Elementary	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
School		school		
Corner Brook	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Regional High	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
School		school		
GC Rowe Junior	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
High	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
Humber	Education	school Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Elementary	Service	Secondary	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Licincinally	Scrvice	school	Accounts	
Immaculate	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Heart of Mary	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
School		school		
JJ Curling	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Elementary	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
		school		
Presentation	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Junior High	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
School Sacred Heart	Education	school	Community	Corner Brook
Elementary	Service	Elementary and Secondary	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
School	Service	school	Accounts	
St. Gerald's	Education	Elementary and	Community	Corner Brook
Elementary	Service	Secondary	Accounts	Gormer Broom
,		school		
Elwood	Education	Elementary and	Community	Deer Lake
Elementary	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
		school		
Elwood High	Education	Elementary and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
	Service	Secondary		
Xavier Junior	Education	school Elementary and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
High	Service	Secondary	reliow Pages	Deer Lake
TIIGII	Scrvice	school		
Hampden	Education	Elementary and	Community	Hampden
Academy	Service	Secondary	Accounts	·
		school		
St. Peter's	Education	Elementary and	Community	Humber Arm
Academy	Service	Secondary	Accounts	South
		school		
St. James All	Education	Elementary and	Community	Lark Harbour
Grade	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
Tompleten	Education	school	Community	Meadows
Templeton Academy	Service	Elementary and Secondary	Community Accounts	ivieauows
Academy	Service	school	Accounts	
		301001		

Pasadena	Education	Elementary and	Community	Pasadena
Academy	Service	Secondary	Accounts	
		school		
Pasadena	Education	Elementary and	Community	Pasadena
Elementary	Service	Secondary school	Accounts	
Main River	Education	Elementary and	Community	Pollards Point
Academy	Service	Secondary school	Accounts	
Learn	Education	Other Schools	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Service	and instruction		
The Tutor	Education	Other Schools	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Service	and instruction		
YMCA	Education	Other Schools	Community	Corner Brook
Afterschool	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
Program -				
Kinsmens Centre				
YMCA	Education	Other Schools	Community	Corner Brook
Afterschool	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
Program - Sacred				
Heart				
YMCA	Education	Other Schools	Community	Curling
Afterschool	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
Program - JJ				
Curling	Feb. cotion	Oth on Cohoole	Company its	Dagataka
Deer Lake	Education Service	Other Schools and instruction	Community	Deer Lake
Learning Community	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
Centre				
Deer Lake	Education	Other Schools	Western NL	Deer Lake
Community	Service	and instruction	Business	Deer Lake
Learning Center	Je. vice		Directory	
Reading-Writing	Education	Other Schools	Community	Pollard's Point
Literacy Council	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
YMCA	Education	Other Schools	Community	
Afterschool	Service	and instruction	Accounts	
Program - CC				
Loughlin				
Clinical Skills	Education	Other Schools	Western NL	Corner Brook
Assessment and	Service	and instruction	Business	
Training Program			Directory	
Academy Canada	Education	Technical and	Community	Corner Brook
Career Centre	Service	Trades schools	Accounts	
Environmental	Education	University	Community	Corner Brook
Policy Institute	Service		Accounts	
Grenfell Campus	Education	University	Community	Corner Brook
- Memorial	Service		Accounts	

University				
Advantage	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Denture Clinic				
Atlantic Denture	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Clinic				
Dr DS Janes	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr John	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Boitsefski				
Dr Larry Jackman	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Wilson Loveys	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Humber Valley	Health Service	Dental office	Community	Corner Brook
Dental Clinic			Accounts	
Island Dental	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Laboratory				
Millbrook Mall	Health Service	Dental office	Community	Corner Brook
Dental Clinic			Accounts	
Pasadena Dental	Health Service	Dental office	Community	Corner Brook
Office			Accounts	
Dental Arts Clinic	Health Service	Dental office	Western NL	Corner Brook
			Business	
D 11 D 11		D + 1 (C)	Directory	D 1 1
Deer Lake Dental	Health Service	Dental office	Community	Deer Lake
Clinic	Haalth Camilaa	Doubel office	Accounts	Desalaka
Deer Lake Denture Centre	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Dr AM Bloom	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Dr PJ Bass	Health Service	Dental office	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Steady Brook	Health Service	Dental office	Community	
Dental	nealth Service	Defital office	Accounts	Steady Brook
Aware Home	Health Service	Home Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Health Care Ltd	Treater Service	care services	Tellow Tages	Corner Brook
Compassion	Health Service	Home Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Homecare		care services		
Maximum Home	Health Service	Home Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Support Services		care services		
TLC Nursing &	Health Service	Home Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Homecare		care services		
Services Ltd				
Little Wonders	Health Service	Home Health	Western NL	Pasadena
Family Homecare		care services	Business	
			Directory	
Corner Brook -	Health Service	Hospital	Community	Corner Brook
Humberwood			Accounts	
(Inpatient)				
Treatment				
Centre (age 19+)				

	ı		1	1
Corner Brook Long Term Care	Health Service	Hospital	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Home				
Western	Health Service	Hospital	Community	Corner Brook
Memorial			Accounts	
Regional Hospital				
Dr. LL Jackman	Health Service	Medical	Community	Corner Brook
Orthodontic		Laboratory	Accounts	
Clinic		·		
West Coast	Health Service	Medical	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Physio		Laboratory		
Brake's PCH	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Corner Brook
Diake 31 Cit	Ticaitii Scivice	residential care	Accounts	COITICI BIOOK
		facility	Accounts	
Labras Caranlas	Haalth Camilaa	•	Vallaus Danas	Caman Draal
Lohnes Complex	Health Service	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		residential care		
		facility		
Lohnes PCH	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Corner Brook
		residential care	Accounts	
		facility		
Mountain View	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Corner Brook
Estates		residential care	Accounts	
		facility		
New Branches	Health Service	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Nursing	Treater Service	residential care	Tellow Tages	Corner Brook
Nursing		facility		
Victorian Order	Health Service	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	nearth Service	residential care	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
of Nurses				
		facility		0 0 1
Xavier House	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Corner Brook
Incorporated		residential care	Accounts	
		facility		
Deer Lake Manor	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Deer Lake
		residential care	Accounts	
		facility		
North Shore	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Irishtown-
Manor		residential care	Accounts	Summerside
		facility		
Mountain View	Health Service	Nursing and	Community	Meadows
House		residential care	Accounts	
110030		facility	Accounts	
Main River	Health Service	· ·	Community	Pollard's Point
	nealth service	Nursing and	Community	Poliaru S Poliit
Retirement		residential care	Accounts	
Home		facility	-	
City Pharmacy -	Health Service	Other	Community	Corner Brook
Corner Brook			Accounts	
Downtown	Health Service	Other	Community	Corner Brook
DOMITOWII	rieditii Service	Other	Community	COITIEI DIOOK

Pharmacy			Accounts	
Dunfield Park Community Centre	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Lawton's Drugs - Corner Brook	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Shoppers Drug Mart - Millbrook Mall	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Shoppers Drug Mart - West Street	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Sobey's Pharmacy	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Target Pharmacy	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
The Drug Store Pharmacy	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
WalMart Pharmacy	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
CC Pharmacy	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Cox's Cove
Lawton's Drugs- Deer Lake	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Deer Lake
Shoppers Drug Mart - Pasadena	Health Service	Other	Community Accounts	Pasadena
Ambulance/Relia ble Ambulance Services Ltd	Health Service	Other ambulatory health care services	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
St. John Ambulance	Health Service	Other ambulatory health care services	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Ambulance/Deer Lake Ltd	Health Service	Other ambulatory health care services	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Ambulance Service Hampden	Health Service	Other ambulatory health care services	Yellow Pages	Hampden
Aesthetic Medicine Associates	Health Service	Other Health practitioners	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Balanced Body Massage	Health Service	Other Health practitioners	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook

Therapy Clinic				
Bloodworks C	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Canadian Blood	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Services		practitioners		
Chiropractic	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Associates &		practitioners		
Massage				
Curtis Optical	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Danieal Griffin	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Derma	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Electrolysis Clinic		practitioners		
Inc				
Dr Daniel Walker	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Dr George	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Colbourne		practitioners		
Dr James	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Patriquin		practitioners		
Dr MacDonnell	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Family Eye Care	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Clinic		practitioners		
FIT For Work	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Humber Wood	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Addiction Centre		practitioners		
Island Orthotics	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Jillian Fillier	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Lee Miles	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Maico Hearing	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Service		practitioners		
Massage Clinic	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
South West		practitioners		
Coast				
Natural	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Therapies		practitioners		
Newfoundland	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Healing Health		practitioners		
Centre				
Optical One	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
•		practitioners		

DI : 10 1 1		0.1 11 1.1	N. II. 5	
Physical Rehab	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Inc	11 11 6	practitioners	V II B	6 5 1
Provincial	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Chiropractic		practitioners		
Clinic	11 11 6	0.1 11 111	V II B	6 5 1
Respiratory	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Therapy		practitioners		
Specialists				
Samantha	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Piercey		practitioners		
Veitch	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Physiotherapy &		practitioners		
Massage				
Vogue Optical	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		practitioners		
Medical	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Corner Brook
Consultants of		practitioners	Business	
West			Directory	
Newfoundland				
Ann Robinson's	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Corner Brook
Infusion Clinic		practitioners	Business	
			Directory	
Beltone	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Corner Brook
Audiology and		practitioners	Business	
Hearing Clinic			Directory	
Animal Health	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Corner Brook
Care		practitioners	Business	
			Directory	
Humber Valley	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Corner Brook
Veterinary Clinic		practitioners	Business	
			Directory	
Dr Carl Durand	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Corner
		practitioners		Brook/Deer Lake
Deer Lake	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Physiotherapy &		practitioners		
Massage Clinic		ļ ·		
Deer Lake	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Healing Massage		practitioners	1.623	
Therapy				
First Choice	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Vision Centre		practitioners		
Provincial	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Chiropractic		practitioners	10.000 1 0500	Dec. Lake
Clinic		practitioners		
Vogue Optical	Health Service	Other Health	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Vogue Optical	Ticaltii Selvice	practitioners	Tellow rages	Deer Lake
Active Life	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Deer Lake
ACTIVE THE	Health Service	Other nealth	WESTELLI INF	DEEL FORE

Physiotherapy		practitioners	Business	
and Wellness		p. deticioners	Directory	
Nurse	Health Service	Other Health	Western NL	Deer Lake
Practitioner		practitioners	Business	
		p	Directory	
Broadway Family	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Health Clinic	Treater Service	Facility	Accounts	COTTICT Brook
Corner Brook -	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Assertive	Tieditii Service	Facility	Accounts	COINCI BIOOK
Community		racinty	Accounts	
Treatment (ACT)				
Team				
Corner Brook -	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Blomindon Place	Ticaltii Scivice	Facility	Accounts	COITICI BIOOK
(Children &		lacinty	Accounts	
Youth)				
Crestview	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Medical Clinic	Treattii Service	Facility	Accounts	COITICI DIOOK
Downtown	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Health Centre	Tieattii Service	Facility	Accounts	Corner Brook
Griffin Pain	Health Service	Outpatient	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Relief Clinic	Health Service	Facility	reliow Pages	Corner Brook
Health &	Health Service	•	Vollow Dages	Corner Brook
Performance	Health Service	Outpatient	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Facility		
Centre Inc.	Health Service	Outpationt	Community	Corner Brook
Murray Clinic	nearth Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Pasadena	Usalth Camilas	Facility	Accounts	Compan Drook
Medical Clinic	Health Service	Outpatient Facility	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
	Usalth Camilas	·		Compan Drook
The Anne Robinson	Health Service	Outpatient	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Facility		
Infusion Clinic		0 1 1: 1		6 5 1
West Coast	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Corner Brook
Medical		Facility	Accounts	
Consultants				
Cox's Cove	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Cox's Cove
Medical Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Deer Lake Public	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Deer Lake
Health Centre		Facility	Accounts	
Hampden Clinic	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Hampden
		Facility	Accounts	
Jackson's Arm	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Jackson's Arm
Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Pollard's Point	Health Service	Outpatient	Community	Pollards Point
Medical Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Adolf Hamann	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Pmc Inc				

Dr A D Coleman	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Birender Wadhwa	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Brendan Lewis	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Carl Sparrow	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Chris Whittem	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Chrisopher Ogbuah	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Emad Guirguis	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Igor Krizan	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Jerome Davis	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Jillian Carpenter	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr John Wingnall	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Joseph Kevu	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Julia O'Connor	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr M Culliton	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr M Thorp	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Mylo Kathir	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr N Aleykenia	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Nadean Caines	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Nicole Penney	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Phil Morris	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Robert Young	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Ruth Gingrich	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Scott MacKenzie	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr Tracey Wentzell	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr. R P O'Driscoll	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Dr John F Kielty	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Dr Susan Russell	Health Service	Physician offices	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Main River Retirement Home	Health Services	Nursing and Residential care facilities	Yellow Pages	Sop's Arm
Atlanic Family Inst Consulting & Conselling	Other Human Service	Social assistance facilities	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Canadian Red Cross Society	Other Human Service	Social assistance facilities	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Corner Brook Transition House	Other Human Service	Social assistance facilities	Community Accounts	Corner Brook

Family Outreach	Other Human	Social assistance	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Centre	Service	facilities		
Corner Brook	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Corner Brook
Victim Services	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Corner Brook	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Corner Brook
Status of Women	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Council/Women'				
s Centre				
Canadian Cancer	Other Human	Social assistance	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Society - Daffodil	Service	facilities		
House				
Foodbank Outlet	Other Human	Social assistance	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Service	facilities		
Legal Aid	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Corner Brook
Commission	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Provincial Court -	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Corner Brook
Corner Brook	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Western	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Corner Brook
Regional	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Coalition to End				
Violence				
Atlantic Family	Other Human	Social assistance	Western NL	Corner Brook
Institute	Service	facilities	Business	
			Directory	
Tree House	Other Human	Social assistance	Community	Deer Lake
Family Resrouces	Service	facilities	Accounts	
Centre				

Social-Cultural

Social-Cultural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Model Forest of Newfoundland	Associations and Clubs	Environmental clubs and associations	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Atlantic Salmon Federation	Associations and Clubs	Environmental clubs and associations	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Newfoundland and Labrador Native Women's Association	Associations and Clubs	Indigenous Organizations	Yellow Pages	Beniot's Cove
Salvation Army	Associations and	Religious clubs	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook

Family Services	Clubs	and associations		
Aids Committee	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
of NL	Clubs	associations		
ALS Society of	Associations and	Social clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Nfld & Lab	Clubs	associations		
Autism Society	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
NL Western	Clubs	associations		
Bay of Island	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Yacht Club	Clubs	associations		
Canadian	Associations and	Social clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
National	Clubs	associations		
Institute for the				
Blind	A : - + : I	Carial alula and	C	Camara Buarda
Canadian Paraplegic	Associations and Clubs	Social clubs and associations	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Association (Nfld	Clubs	associations		
& Lab)				
Corner Brook	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Women's Centre	Clubs	associations	Tellow Tages	Corner Brook
CPA Foundation	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Clubs	associations		
Easter Seals Nfld	Associations and	Social clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
& Lab	Clubs	associations		
Elks Lodge	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Clubs	associations		
International	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Union of	Clubs	associations		
Operating				
Engineers				
Lions Club of	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Corner Brook	Clubs	associations		
Newfoundland	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
and Labrador	Clubs	associations		
Laubrach Literacy Council				
Organization for	Associations and	Social clubs and	Community	Corner Brook
Community	Clubs	associations	Accounts	Corner Brook
Action Initiatives	0.000	4330014110113	7.00041103	
Railway Society	Associations and	Social clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
of	Clubs	associations		
Newfoundland				
Senior Citizens	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Echo Club	Clubs	associations		
Victorian Order	Associations and	Social clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
of Nurses	Clubs	associations		
Westmount Club	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Clubs	associations		

Cormack Senior	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Citizens Centre	Clubs	associations		
Vera Perlin	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Association	Clubs	associations		
Jackson's Arm	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Jackson's Arm
Heritage Society	Clubs	associations		
RCL Branch 68	Associations and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Pasadena
NCL Branch 08	Clubs	associations	Tellow Fages	rasauena
Compan Dupade			Valleyy Dagas	Caman Duast
Corner Brook	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Baseball	Clubs	and associations		
Association				
Corner Brook	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Tennis Club	Clubs	and associations		
Corner Brook	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
West Sports Club	Clubs	and associations		
Ltd				
Dance Studio	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
West	Clubs	and associations		
Disabled	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Athletes	Clubs	and associations	Canada 111.ca	Corner Brook
Foundation	Clubs	and associations		
Saltos	Associations and	Coorting clubs	Vollow Dages	Corner Brook
	Clubs	Sporting clubs and associations	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Gymnastics		\	Valland Danas	Danilalia
Gracia	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Gymnastics	Clubs	and associations		
Deer Lake Figure	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Skating Club	Clubs	and associations	Business	
			Directory	
Deer Lake Gracia	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Gymnastics club	Clubs	and associations	Business	
			Directory	
Deer Lake	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Aquatics	Clubs	and associations	Business	
			Directory	
Deer Lake Minor	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Hockey	Clubs	and associations	Business	200. 2010
,			Directory	
Deer Lake Minor	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
	Clubs	and associations	Business	DEEL FOVE
Soccer	Clubs	and associations		
11 1 2:		6 11 1 1	Directory	<u> </u>
Humber River	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Lanes	Clubs	and associations	Business	
			Directory	
Humber Valley	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Flyers	Clubs	and associations	Business	
Association			Directory	
Markus Karate	Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
	1	<u> </u>	1	ı

	T	T .	T	
	Clubs	and associations	Business Directory	
Han ar Humbar	Associations and	Coorting clubs	Western NL	Deer Lake
Upper Humber		Sporting clubs		Deer Lake
Rod and Gun	Clubs	and associations	Business	
Association			Directory	
Cadets	Associations and	Youth clubs and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Clubs	associations		
Junior	Associations and	Youth clubs and	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Achievement	Clubs	associations		
Canada Day	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Corner Brook
Celebrations	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
		events	o p. oddooct	
Corner Brook	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Corner Brook
		festivals and		Corner Brook
Day celebration	Events		Spreadsheet	
		events		
Snow West	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Corner Brook
	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
		events		
Deer Lake	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Deer Lake
Winterfest	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
		events		
Rendezvous	Festivals and	Multi-cultural	Tourism	Deer Lake
2013	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
	2100	events	o p. oddooct	
Deer Lake	Festivals and	Other festivals	Govt. of NL	Deer Lake
Strawberry	Events	and events	Travel Directory	Deer Lake
•	Events	and events	Travel Directory	
Festival	Fastinala and	Other feetingle	T	NA -l
Tattie Fest	Festivals and	Other festivals	Tourism	McIvers
	Events	and events	Spreadsheet	
Pasadena	Festivals and	Other festivals	Govt. of NL	Pasadena
Strawberry	Events	and events	Travel Directory	
Festival				
Gros Morne	Festivals and	Performing arts	Tourism	Gros Morne
Summer Music	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
		events		
Stage West	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Theatre Festival	Events	festivals and	Travel Directory	
	2100	events		
Scuff and Scoff	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Jackson's Arm
Festival	Events	festivals and	Travel Directory	Jackson S Allii
i csuvdi	LVEIILS		Travel Directory	
C	Faction !	events	VallaB	6
Corner Brook	Festivals and	Sports-related	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
	Events	festivals and		
Winter Carnival			1	i .
		events		
Marble RV	Festivals and	events Sports-related	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
	Festivals and Events	\	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook

Anglican Church of Canada -	Heritage Sites	Historical	Community	Corner Brook
		Buildings	Accounts	
Diocesan Synod				
of Western				
Newfoundland				
Captain James	Heritage Sites	Historical	Community	Corner Brook
Cook Heritage	· ·	Buildings	Accounts	
Site				
First United	Heritage Sites	Historical	Community	Corner Brook
Church of Corner	G	Buildings	Accounts	
Brook Archives				
Captain James	Heritage Sites	Historical	Western NL	Corner Brook
Cook Historic		Buildings	Business	
Site		0	Directory	
Sir Wilfred	Heritage Sites	Historical	Community	Grenfell
Grenfell College	113111000 01100	Buildings	Accounts	
Folklore Archives		24.14.1.55		
Stanley Ford	Heritage Sites	Historical	Community	Jackson's Arm
Property and	Heritage Sites	Buildings	Accounts	Juckson 3 741111
Outbuildings		Dananigs	Accounts	
The Viking Ship	Heritage Sites	Historical	Tourism	Lark Harbour
The viking Ship	Heritage Sites	Buildings	Spreadsheet	Laik Haiboui
Gough's Farm	Heritage Sites	Historical	Tourism	Pasadena
Gough 5 Failin	Heritage Sites	Buildings	Spreadsheet	Pasauella
Newfoundland	Haritaga Citas	Historical	Govt. of NL	Steady Brook
Heritage Tree	Heritage Sites	Buildings	Travel Directory	Steady Brook
	Cnacas and		·	Cornor Drook
Corner Brook	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	Community	Corner Brook
Arts and Culture	Facilities	studios	Accounts	
Centre	C	At. C - 11;	Court of NII	Canada Darada
Humber Valley	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Agriculture/	Facilities	studios	Travel Directory	
Handicraft				
Exhibition	C '	Ant C II : '	Court CAU	C
JL Gallery -	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Modern Art and	Facilities	studios	Travel Directory	
Design	6 .	A + C ** · ·		
Sir Wilfred	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	http://www.gren	Corner Brook
Grenfell Art	Facilities	studios	fell.mun.ca/art-	
Gallery			gallery/Pages/de	
			fault.aspx	
State of the Arts	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	Govt. of NL	Corner Brook
Art Gallery and	Facilities	studios	Travel Directory	
Custom Picture				
Framing				
	Spaces and	Art Galleries and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
The Ewing	•			Corner Brook
The Ewing Gallery Shears Gallery	Facilities	studios Art Galleries and	Western NL	Corner Brook

	Facilities	studios	Business Directory	
Sir Wilfred Grenfell College	Spaces and Facilities	Art Galleries and studios	Western NL Business	Corner Brook
Art Gallery Atelier West Studios	Spaces and Facilities	Art Galleries and studios	Directory Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Deer Lake
Caribou Art Studio	Spaces and Facilities	Art Galleries and studios	Yellow Pages	Summerside
Corner Brook Museum and Archives	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
Railway Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Community Accounts	Corner Brook
RNC Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Corner Brook
Royal Newfoundland Constabulary Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
The House Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Western NL Business Directory	Corner Brook
Roy Whalen Heritage Centre and Archives	Spaces and Facilities	Museum	Community Accounts	Deer Lake

Political-Institutional

Political-	Code	Detailed Code	Source/	Location
Institutional			Reference	
Corner Brook	Community	Community	Community	Corner Brook
Employment		Development	Accounts	
Centre		Agencies		
Dunfield Park	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Community		Development		
Centre Program		Agencies		
Development				
Officer				
Employment	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Preparation		Development		
Centre		Agencies		

Harbour	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Lark Harbour
Authority	,	Development		
		Agency		
Cormack Public	Community	Library	Community	Cormack
Library			Accounts	
Corner Brook	Community	Library	Community	Corner Brook
Public Library			Accounts	
Deer Lake Public	Community	Library	Community	Deer Lake
Library			Accounts	
Lark Harbour	Community	Library	Community	Lark Harbour
Public Library			Accounts	
Pasadena Public	Community	Library	Community	Pasadena
Library			Accounts	
Sop's Arm Public	Community	Library	Community	Sop's Arm
Library			Accounts	
ACOA - Corner	Federal	Economic and	Community	Corner Brook
Brook Office		Labour agencies	Accounts	
Canadian Union	Federal	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
of Public		Labour agencies		
Employees				
Service Canada	Federal	Economic and	Community	Corner Brook
Service Centre		Labour agencies	Accounts	
Service Canada	Federal	Economic and	Community	Pollard's Point
Scheduled		Labour agencies	Accounts	
Outreach Site				
RCMP Corner	Federal	Social Agencies	Community	Corner Brook
Brook			Accounts	
Detachment		6 . 1 4 .		D 1 1
RCMP Deer Lake	Federal	Social Agencies	Community	Deer Lake
Detachment Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Accounts	Commonle
Cormack	Municipal		Municipal	Cormack
COITIACK		governmental bodies	Directory (MIGA)	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Corner Brook
Corner Brook	iviumcipai	governmental	Directory (MIGA)	Corner Brook
Corner Brook		bodies	Directory (WildA)	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Cox Cove
Cox's Cove	Iviamcipai	governmental	Directory (MIGA)	COX COVC
COX 3 COVC		bodies	Directory (Wildy)	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Deer Lake
Deer Lake		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	Jee. Lake
= 500		bodies	= 5555. ; (57.)	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Gilliams
Gilliams		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Hampden
Hampden		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
пашраен	<u> </u>	Bovernmental	Directory (WIIGA)	1

		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Howley
Howley	'	governmental	Directory (MIGA)	,
,		bodies	, , ,	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Hughes Brook
Hughes Brook	•	governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
· ·		bodies	, , ,	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Humber Arm
Humber Arm		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	South
South		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Irishtown-
Irishtown-		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	Summerside
Summerside		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Jackson's Arm
Jackson's Arm		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Lark Harbour
Lark Harbour		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Massey Drive
Massey Drive		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	McIver's
Mclvers		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Meadows
Meadows		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Mount Moriah
Mount Moriah		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Pasadena
Pasadena		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Reidville
Reidville		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Municipal	Steady Brook
Steady Brook		governmental	Directory (MIGA)	
		bodies		
Cormack Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Cormack
Department			Accounts	
Corner Brook	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Corner Brook
Fire Department			Accounts	
Cox's Cove Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Cox's Cove
Department			Accounts	
Deer Lake Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Deer Lake

Department			Accounts	
Gilliams Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Gilliams
Department			Accounts	
Hampden Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Hampden
Department			Accounts	
Howley Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Howley
Department			Accounts	
Hughes Brook,	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Irishtown
Irishtown,			Accounts	
Summerside Fire				
Department				
Jackson's Arm	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Jackson's Arm
Fire Department			Accounts	
Steady Brook -	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Little Rapids &
Little Rapids Fire			Accounts	Steady Brook (2
Department	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Long/Lats)
McIver's Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community Accounts	McIver's
Department Meadows Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Meadows
Department	iviuilicipai	Fire departments	Accounts	ivieadows
Pasadena Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Pasadena
Department	Widilicipal	The departments	Accounts	rasauena
Reidville Fire	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Reidville
Department	Warnerpar	The departments	Accounts	Relavine
Sop's Arm -	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	Sop's Arm
Pollard's Point			Accounts	
Fire Department				
York Harbour -	Municipal	Fire departments	Community	York Harbour
Lark Harbour Fire		·	Accounts	
Department				
RNC Detachment	Municipal	Other	Community	Corner Brook
			Accounts	
Department of	Provincial	Conservation	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
Natural		and natural	regional	
Resources		resources	inventory	
		agencies		
NAPE	Provincial	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Labour agencies		
FFAW	Provincial	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
		Labour agencies		
Workplace	Provincial	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Health Safety &		Labour agencies		
Compensation				
Commission	Drovincial	Foonemis	DED Oahra	Corner Dreed:
Department of	Provincial	Economic and	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
IBRD		Labour agencies	regional	
			inventory	

Donartment of	Drovincial	Enorgy/HH:H:h:os	Mostorn NII	Deer Lake
Department of	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	Western NL	Deer Lake
Transportation			Business	
and Works			Directory	_
Department of	Provincial	Social Agencies	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
AES			regional	
			inventory	
Department of	Provincial	Social Agencies	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
Tourism, Culture,			regional	
and Recreation			inventory	
Newfoundland	Provincial	Social Agencies	Canada411.ca	Corner Brook
Labrador				
Housing				
Provincial Court	Provincial	Social Agencies	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
of Corner Brook			regional	
			inventory	
Business	Regional	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Resource Centre		Labour agencies		
Humber	Regional	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Community	1.50.5	Labour agencies	10011 1 4500	20
Development		Labour agencies		
Corporation				
Grand Lake	Regional	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Centre of	Regional		reliow rages	Deer Lake
Economic		Labour agencies		
Development	Decienal	Farmania and	Vallani Dagas	Compan Dunale
Greater Corner	Regional	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Brook Board of		Labour agencies		
Trade				
Deer Lake	Regional	Economic and	Yellow Pages	Deer Lake
Chamber of		Labour agencies		
Commerce				
The Western Star	Regional	Newspaper	RED Ochre	Corner Brook
			regional	
			inventory	
Humber Joint	Regional	Regional	Consultation	Zone 8
Council		development		
		agencies		
Deer Lake Search	Regional	Regional	Western NL	Deer Lake
and Rescue		development	Business	
		organization	Directory	
Bay of Islands	Regional	TV/Radio		Corner Brook
Radio (BOIR)		, -		
CBC Corner	Regional	TV/Radio	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Brook	1.50.5	,	10011 1 4500	20
CFCB Radio	Regional	TV/Radio	Yellow Pages	Corner Brook
Ci CD Naulu	Negional	i v/i\auiU	I Ellow Fages	COTTIET BLOOK

Appendix 4A-Greater St. Anthony Area Asset Summary

Built

Code	Detailed Code (if applicable)	# of Identified Assets
Transportation Infrastructure	air transportation (481)	1
	rail transportation (482)	-
	water transportation (483) port and wharf facilities/shipping transportation	22
	trucking transportation (484)	-
	transit and ground passenger transit (485)	-
	roads	-
	average highway commute times	-
General Facilities	pipelines (486)	-
	sporting facilities	6
	community centre	6
	general warehousing and storage facilities (493)	-
	churches	30
Tourism and Recreation	golf courses and country clubs (71391)	-
	skiing (713912)	1
	marinas (71393)	-
	trails	30
	sightseeing facilities (487)	14
Communication	telephone	-
	internet access	-
	seniors' housing	-
	mix of housing types	-

Economic

Code		# of Identified Assets
Primary	crop production (111)	-

	animal production (112)	-
	forestry and logging (113)	-
	fishing, hunting, trapping (114)	32
	aquaculture	4
	mining, quarrying, oil and gas	2
	extraction (21)	
Secondary	construction (23)	13
	manufacturing (31)	14
Tertiary	wholesale trade (41)	3
	retail (44)	97
	information and cultural industries	9
	(51)): note that some culture-related	
	businesses may be recorded under	
	social-cultural capital	
	finance and insurance (52)	9
	real estate, renting, and leasing	1
	companies (53)	0
	professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	8
	management companies (55)	-
	administration, support, and waste	1
	management and remediation services (56)	
	amusement, gambling, and recreation	3
	industries (713): note that some	
	recreation businesses may be recorded	
	under natural capital	
	accommodation services (721)	43
	food services and drinking places (722)	29
	other services except public	69
	administration (81)	

Natural

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Freshwater Resources	water and water quality	-
	protected water supply areas	-
	drinking water quality index information	-
Terrestrial Resources	wildlife resources	19
	Wildlife resources businesses	2

	mineral and energy sources	1
	soil resources	-
	timber resources	2
	farm land	1
Marine Resources	aquatic resources	0
	Aquatic resources businesses	3
Protected Areas	national or provincial parks	7
	community parks	5
	square footage of parks	-
Other	aesthetic resources/scenery	4
	Aesthetic resources businesses	5
	open space	1
	Open Space businesses	3
	biodiversity (natural indicator)	-
	air quality	-

Human

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Education Services	elementary and secondary schools (61111)	10
	community colleges and CEGEPs (61121)	1
	universities (61131)	-
	technical and trade schools (6115)	-
	other schools and instruction (6116)	-
Health Services	physician offices (6211)	-
	dental offices (6212)	3
	other health practitioners (6213)	-
	out-patient facilities (6214)	7
	medical laboratories (6215)	-
	home health care services (6216)	2
	other ambulatory health care services (6219)	1
	hospitals (622)	2

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
	nursing and residential care facilities (623)	3
Other Human Services	social assistance facilities (624)	7
	early childhood education centres	1

Social-Cultural

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
Spaces and Facilities	art galleries and studios	4
	performing arts studios/theatres	-
	museums	7
Heritage Sites	heritage districts	3
	archaeological sites	-
	cemeteries	1
	historical building	9
	other festivals and events	
Festivals and Events	multi-cultural festivals and events	7
	sports-related festivals and events	-
	performing-arts festivals and events	2
Associations and Organizations	religious clubs and associations	-
	artistic clubs and associations	2
	environmental clubs and associations	2
	youth clubs and associations	4
	social clubs and associations	16
	sporting clubs and associations	9
	indigenous organizations	-
Intangible Cultural Heritage	stories	-
	customs	-
	place names	-

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
	oral traditions	-
	ceremonies	-

Political-Institutional

Category	Detailed Code	
Community	foundations	-
	community development agencies	19
	co-operatives	1
	libraries	3
Municipal	elected governmental bodies	11
	Recreation	6
	fire departments	13
	waste management services (garbage and recycling)	1
	elections of municipal officials	-
	voter turnout	-
Regional	newspapers	1
	tv/radio	1
	regional development organizations	3
	economic development organizations	7
Provincial	conservation and natural resources agencies	2
	energy/utilities	2
	economic and labour agencies	2
	social agencies	4
Federal	post office	11
	conservation and natural resources agencies	4
	economic and labour agencies	1
	social agencies	5
	Energy and Utilities	1
Aboriginal	aboriginal/indigenous governments	-
International	branches of international organizations	-

Appendix 4B - Greater St. Anthony Area Asset Inventory

Built

Built	Code	Detailed	Source/	Location
		Segment	Reference	
Pentecostal	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Cape Onion -
Church			la.ca	Ship Cove
Roman	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Conche
Catholique			la.ca	
Church				
Englee Apostolic	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Englee
Faith			la.ca	
Englee	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Englee
Pentecostal			la.ca	
Englee Roman	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Englee
Catholique			la.ca	
Salvation Army	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Englee
			la.ca	
United Church of	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Englee
Englee			la.ca	
Roman Catholic	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Church			la.ca	
Skin Boot Church	General Facilities	Churches	www.newfoundl	Flower's Cove
			andlabrador.com	
St. Barnabas	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Anglican Church			la.ca	
United Church of	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Flowers Cove			la.ca	
Historical Church	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Grandois-St.
			la.ca	Juliens
Great Brehat	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Great Brehat
United Church			la.ca	
Anglican Church	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
			la.ca	
Pentecostal	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
Church			la.ca	
Roman Catholic	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
Church	1		la.ca	
United Church	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
	1		la.ca	
Gospell Hall	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Nameless Cove
	1		la.ca	
Central United	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Noddy Bay
Church			la.ca	5 10 1
Bide Arm	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide

A			1	A Dida A
Apostolic Faith			la.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Church				
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Apostolic			la.ca	Arm
Faith Church				
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Pentecostal			la.ca	Arm
Church				
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Roman			la.ca	Arm
Catholic Church				
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Arm United	General radinates	Charenes	la.ca	Arm
Church			ia.ca	Aim
St. Thomas'	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Sandy Cove
Anglican	General Facilities	Citatories	la.ca	Januy Cove
St. Mark's	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	Savago Covo
	General Facilities	Churches	·	Savage Cove
Anglican	0 15 1111	CI I	la.ca	C. A. II
St. Francis Xavier	General Facilities	Churches	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Church			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
St. Mary's	General Facilities	Churches	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Anglican Church			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
United Church	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	St. Anthony Bight
			la.ca	
St. Carlos	General Facilities	Churches	northernpeninsu	St. Carlos
Anglican Church			la.ca	
Conche	General Facilities	Community	northernpeninsu	Conche
Playground		Centre	la.ca	
Cook's Harbour	General Facilities	Community	northernpeninsu	Cook's Harbour
Playground		Centre	la.ca	
Englee	General Facilities	Community	northernpeninsu	Englee
Playground	General racinties	Centre	la.ca	Lingiec
Flower's Cove	General Facilities	Community	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Sports Centre	General racinties	Centre	Business	Tiower's cove
Sports Centre		Centre		
Poddickton Dide	General Facilities	Community	Directory Western NI	Roddickton-Bide
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Community	Western NL	
Arm Swimming		Centre	Business	Arm
Pool	0 15		Directory	6. 4 .1
St. Anthony	General Facilities	Community	northernpeninsu	St. Anthony Bight
Bight Playground		Centre	la.ca	
Conche Ball Field	General Facilities	Sporting facility	northernpeninsu	Conche
			la.ca	
Englee Ball Field	General Facilities	Sporting facility	northernpeninsu	Englee
			la.ca	

Tennis/Basketbal			la.ca	
l Court				
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Sporting facility	East Business	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Arena			Inventory	Arm
Roddickton-Bide	General Facilities	Sporting facility	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Swimming			la.ca	Arm
Pool				
St. Anthony	General Facilities	Sporting facility	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Swimming Pool			Business	
			Inventory	
Flower's Island	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Lighthouse	Recreation	Facilities	Business	
			Directory	
Visitor's Centre	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Western NL	L'anse aux
	Recreation	Facilities	Business	Meadows
			Directory	
Fishing Point	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Western NL	St. Anthony
Emporium &	Recreation	Facilities	Business	
Interpretation			Directory	
Centre				
Epine Catalet	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Biophysical	Croque
	Recreation	Facilities	inventory	
Flat Point	Tourism and	Sightseeing	northernpeninsu	Great Brehat
Lookout	Recreation	Facilities	la.ca	
French Shore	Tourism and	Sightseeing	nl.communityacc	Conche
Interpretation	Recreation	Facilities	ounts.ca	
Centre				
Grenfell	Tourism and	Sightseeing	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Interpretation	Recreation	Facilities	andlabrador.com	
Center				
Green Moose	Tourism and	Sightseeing	nl.communityacc	Roddickton-Bide
Interpretation	Recreation	Facilities	ounts.ca	Arm
Centre				
Aunt Bride's	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Biophysical	Gunners Cove
lookout	Recreation	Facilities	inventory	
Nordhaven	Tourism and	Sightseeing	East Business	Main Brook
Landing Inc.	Recreation	Facilities	Inventory	
Squid Jigging	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Biophysical	Noddy Bay
Point	Recreation	Facilities	inventory	
Viking Ship	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Western NL	Noddy Bay
replicas	Recreation	Facilities	Business	
			Directory	
Oldest House	Tourism and	Sightseeing	northernpeninsu	Quirpon
(Heritage	Recreation	Facilities	la.ca	
Structure)				
St. Brendan's	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Biophysical	St. Lunaire-
Rock	Recreation	Facilities	inventory	Griquet

Aurora Nordic	Tourism and	Skiing	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Cross Country Ski	Recreation	38	Business	Servariony
Club			Inventory	
Deep Cove Board	Tourism and	Trails	Western NL	Anchor Point
Walk	Recreation		Business	
			Directory	
Walking Trails	Tourism and	Trails	northernpeninsu	Cape Onion -
	Recreation		la.ca	Ship Cove
French Shore	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Conche
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Epine Cadoret	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Croque
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
French site trail	Tourism and	Trails	Biophysical	Croque
	Recreation		inventory	
Walking/Beach	Tourism and	Trails	northernpeninsu	Deadman's Cove
Trail	Recreation		la.ca	
John Hogan Trail	Tourism and	Trails	Biophysical	Eddies Cove
	Recreation		inventory	
Barr'd Island	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Englee
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Locker's Point to	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Englee
Shoe Pond Hill	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
Trail			or.com/	
White Point Trail	Tourism and	Trails	northernpeninsu	Englee
TI NA	Recreation	T 11	la.ca	FI 0
The Marjorie	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Flowers Cove
Bridge & Thrombolites	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
Walking Trail			or.com/	
White Rock	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Flower's Cove
Walking Trail	Recreation	ITalis	foundlandlabrad	Tiower's cove
Walking Iran	Recreation		or.com/	
Plumey Cove	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Goose Cove
Walking Trail	Recreation	113113	foundlandlabrad	30030 0000
Training Train			or.com/	
North Boat	Tourism and	Trails	Biophysical	North Boat
Harbour trail	Recreation		inventory	Harbour
Looped trail	Tourism and	Trails	Biophysical	Roddickton-Bide
	Recreation		inventory	Arm-Bide Arm
Armistice Trail	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Roddickton-Bide
	Recreation		Spreadsheet	Arm-Bide Arm
Farm Trail	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Roddickton-Bide
	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	Arm
			or.com/	
	1			1

Muddy Hole	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Roddickton-Bide
Pond Trail	Recreation	Trans	foundlandlabrad	Arm
Tona man	Recreation		or.com/	74111
Underground	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	Roddickton-Bide
Salmon Pool &	Recreation	Truis	foundlandlabrad	Arm
Trail	Recreation		or.com/	74111
Bottom Brook	Tourism and	Trails	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Trails	Recreation	Truis	andlabrador.com	St. Airthony
Cartier's View	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Trail	Recreation	Truis	foundlandlabrad	St. Airthory
l IIIII	Recreation		or.com/	
Dare Devil Trail	Tourism and	Trails	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Bare Bevii IIaii	Recreation	Truis	andlabrador.com	St. Airthony
Iceberg Alley	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Trail	Recreation	Truis	foundlandlabrad	St. Airthony
l IIIII	Recreation		or.com/	
Lamage Point	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Trail	Recreation	Truns	foundlandlabrad	Se. Automorry
	The circuit of the circuit		or.com/	
Santana's Trail	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Santana 5 Tran	Recreation	Truns	foundlandlabrad	Se. Automorry
	The circuit of the circuit		or.com/	
St. Anthony	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Bight Picnic Area	Recreation	- Tuno	foundlandlabrad	Jei / interiority
& Trail			or.com/	
Whale Watchers	Tourism and	Trails	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Trail	Recreation		foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Tea House Hill	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	St. Anthony
Walking Trail	Recreation		Spreadsheet	,
St. Anthony	Tourism and	Trails	northernpeninsu	St. Anthony Bight
Bight Loop Trail	Recreation		la.ca	, ,
St. Carlos Hiking	Tourism and	Trails	northernpeninsu	St. Carlos
Trail	Recreation		la.ca	
St. Anthony	Transportation	Air	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Airport	infrastructure	Transportation	ounts.ca	·
Flowers Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Flower's Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Infrastructure	·	
Savage Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Savage Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Infrastructure		-
Anchor Point	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Anchor Point
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Big Brook	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Big Brook
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		-
Conche Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Conche
	infrastructure	Transportation		
Cook's Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Cook's Harbour
	1	I.	1	1

Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Eddies Cove East	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Eddies Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Englee Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Englee
	infrastructure	Transportation		
Goose Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Goose Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Green Island	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Green Island
Brook Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		Brook
Green Island	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Green Island
Cove Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		Cove
Main Brook	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Main Brook
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Quirpon Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Quirpon
	infrastructure	Transportation		
Raleigh Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Raleigh
	infrastructure	Transportation		
Sandy Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Sandy Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Ship Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Ship Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
St. Anthony	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Anthony
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
St. Anthony	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Anthony
Bight Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
St. Carol's	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Carols
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
St. Lunaire	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Lunaire-
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		griquet
Griquet Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Lunaire-
	infrastructure	Transportation		griquet
Straitsview	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Straitsview
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		

Economic

Economic	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Nu Sea Products	Primary	Aquaculture	nl.communityacc	Anchor Point
Inc.			ounts.ca	
(Blue Mussel	Primary	Aquaculture	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire
aquaculture)			ounts.ca	
(Blue Mussel	Primary	Aquaculture	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire
aquaculture)			ounts.ca	
Northwest Arm,	Primary	Aquaculture	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Griquet Harbour			ounts.ca	Griquet

Marnier		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Directory	_
Straits Venture	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Western NL	Bear Cove
		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Directory	
Conche	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	nl.communityacc	Conche
SeaFoods Inc.		Trapping (114)	ounts.ca	
Carroll's Store	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Fisheries task	Cook's Harbour
and Fisheries		Trapping (114)	force	
Ltd.				
Stan W. Elliot	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Fisheries task	Cook's Harbour
Ltd.		Trapping (114)	force	
Sealand	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	nl.communityacc	Englee
Enterprises Ltd.		Trapping (114)	ounts.ca	
Englee SeaFoods	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Fisheries task	Englee
Ltd.		Trapping (114)	force	
Sea Land	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Western NL	Englee
Enterprises		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Directory	
Cold North	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	White Bay North	Goose Cove
SeaFoods		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Inventory	
Selby	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Western NL	Green Island
Noseworthy &		Trapping (114)	Business	Cove
Sons			Directory	
Woodward's	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	nl.communityacc	North Boat
Fisheries Ltd.		Trapping (114)	ounts.ca	Harbour
Sunrise Fisheries	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	East Business	Roddickton-Bide
		Trapping (114)	Inventory	Arm
Moonlight	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Fisheries		Trapping (114)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Stardom	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Enterprises		Trapping (114)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Miss Way II	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Western NL	Savage Cove
		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Directory	
STRABCOL	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Western NL	Savage Cove
Enterprises		Trapping (114)	Business	
			Directory	
SABRI Mussel	Primary	Fishing, Hunting,	Fisheries task	St. Lunaire-
Farms		Trapping (114)	force	Griquet
Shell Canada	Primary	mining,	White Bay North	St. Anthony
		quarrying, and	Business	,
		oil and gas (21)	Inventory	
Simm's Diamon	Primary	mining,	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Drilling		quarrying, and	Business	
8		oil and gas (21)	Inventory	
		Uli aliu gas (ZI)	inventory	

Gibbon's	Primary/	Construction/Log	White Bay North	Flower's Cove
Construction/	Secondary	ging	Business	
D&L Logging	,		Inventory	
T&M	Secondary	Construction	Straits Business	Flower's Cove
Construction			Inventory	
G-MAK	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Construction			Business	
			Directory	
Mclean's	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Nameless Cove
Carpentry			Business	
			Directory	
Taylor's	Secondary	Construction	Forest Sector	Raleigh
Construction	6 1	0 1 1:	labour report	D 11:11 D:1
Canada Bay	Secondary	Construction	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Construction Weir's	Casardam	Construction	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm Roddickton-Bide
Contracting	Secondary	Construction	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
White Bay	Secondary	Construction	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Construction	Secondary	Construction	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Marine and Land	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
Builders	Secondary	Construction	Business	Arm
Banacis			Directory	7
Northern	Secondary	Construction	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Construction and	,		Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Resources				
Budgell's	Secondary	Construction	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Construction			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Elite Builder's	Secondary	Construction	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Humby's	Secondary	Construction	East Business	Zone 6
Contracting	C 1	D.A. C. I	Inventory	A 1 D : 1
T.M.B. SeaFoods	Secondary	Manufacturing	nl.communityacc	Anchor Point
Barry Group Inc.	Secondary	Manufacturing	ounts.ca Western NL	Anchor Point
Barry Group inc.	Secondary	ivianulacturing	Business	Anchor Point
			Directory	
Northern	Secondary	Manufacturing	East Business	Conche
SeaFoods	200011441	a.ia.iactariiib	Inventory	23.10.10
Northern Lights	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Main Brook
SeaFoods			Business	
			Directory	
St. Anthony	Secondary	Manufacturing	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
SeaFoods			ounts.ca	
Limited				
Partnership				

	1		T	1
Ocean Choice	Secondary	Manufacturing	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
International			Business	Griquet
			Inventory	
Brookfield Dairy	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Group			Business	
			Directory	
Coates Lumber	Secondary	Manufacturing	Forest Sector	Main Brook
Coates Edilibei	Secondary	ivianulacturing		IVIAIII DIOOK
	C 1	NA C	labour report	D 11:11 D:1
Holson Forest	Secondary	Manufacturing	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Products			Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Marine & Land	Secondary	Manufacturing	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Builders Ltd.			Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Quality North	Secondary	Manufacturing	Forest Sector	St. Anthony
			labour report	
Cal Nicolas	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	St. Anthony
			Business	
			Directory	
D. mala mila i	Casanda	Namufa -t	•	Ch Lungius
Burden's Ice	Secondary	Manufacturing	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Plant			Business	Griquet
			Inventory	
Dark Tickle	Secondary	Manufacturing	Tucker et al	St. Lunaire-
Company			paper	Griquet
Long Range	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Biggen Lake
Mountain (Biggin	,	services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
Lake Lodge)		00:1:000 (/ ==/	or.com/	
Tickle Inn At	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Cape Onion
	leitiary		andlabrador.com	Cape Official
Cape Onion		services (721)		6 1
Stage Cove B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Conche
		services (721)	Business	
			Directory	
RV Park	Tertiary	Accommodation	northernpeninsu	Deadman's Cove
		services (721)	la.ca	
French Island	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Flower's Cove
B&B	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Belle's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Goose Cove
Delic 3 DQD	Tertiary	services (721)	Business	Goode Cove
		301 11003 (721)		
Conjust Dad	Toution	A coore no a classic :	Directory	Croon Islami
Coziest Bed and	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Green Island
Breakfast		services (721)	andlabrador.com	Cove
Annie's Retreat	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Gunners Cove
		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Hillsview Bed &	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Gunners Cove
Breakfast		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Viking Nest Bed	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Hay Cove
and Breakfast		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Viking Village	Tertiary	Accommodation	White Bay North	Hay Cove
	i citial y		·	liay cove
B&B		services (721)	Business	

			Inventory	
Mayflower	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Lanes Pond
Outfitters Lodge		services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
			or.com/	
Marilyn's	Tertiary	Accommodation	White Bay North	L'anse aux
Hospitality Home		services (721)	Business	Meadows
T 1	-		Inventory	14 · D · I
Tuckamore Lodge &	Tertiary	Accommodation services (721)	www.newfoundl andlabrador.com	Main Brook
Outfitters		Services (721)	andiabrador.com	
Quirpon	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Quirpon
Lighthouse Inn	Tereidry	services (721)	andlabrador.com	Qui poi
Burnt Cape	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Raleigh
Cabins	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Mayflower Inn &	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Roddickton-Bide
Adventures		services (721)	andlabrador.com	Arm
Roddickton-Bide	Tertiary	Accommodation	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Arm House		services (721)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Betty's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
		services (721)	Business	Arm
Armistice B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Directory Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
Alliistice bab	Tertiary	services (721)	Business	Arm-Bide Arm
		Services (721)	Directory	Am Bide Am
Betty's Bed &	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Roddickton-Bide
Breakfast	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	Arm
Mayflower	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Roddickton-Bide
Cottages		services (721)	andlabrador.com	Arm
Pinnacle Lodge	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Salt Water Pond
		services (721)	foundlandlabrad	
NA Country	T	A	or.com/	Charl Burnel
Moose Country	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new foundlandlabrad	Shoal Brook Pond
Adventures (Shoal Brook		services (721)	or.com/	Poliu
Pond Lodge)			or.com/	
Cloud River	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Snowy Lake
Outfitters Ltd.	,	services (721)	foundlandlabrad	,
(Cloud River			or.com/	
Lodge)				
Lynn's Bed &	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Breakfast		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
and Suites	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Hotal Namth	Tortion	services (721)	andlabrador.com	C+ Anthony
Hotel North	Tertiary	Accommodation services (721)	maps.google.ca	St. Anthony
Crows Nest Inn B	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
& B	1 Citial y	services (721)	andlabrador.com	J. Anthony
עט		3CT VICC3 (721)	andiabrador.com	

Constants to a Dod	T	A		Ct. Austle surv
Snuggle Inn Bed	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
& Breakfast/		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Cottages	-		6 11	C: A .I
Trails End	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Boarding & Hosp		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Home				
Fishing Point Bed	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
& Brqqeakfast		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Haven Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
		services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Lighthouse	Tertiary	Accommodation	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Cottages and		services (721)	Business	
Convenience			Inventory	
Patey's Home	Tertiary	Accommodation	White Bay North	St. Anthony
B&B		services (721)	Business	
			Inventory	
St. Anthony	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Haven Inn	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	,
Valhalla Lodge	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Bed and	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	'
Breakfast		,		
Wildberry	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Country Inn	,	services (721)	andlabrador.com	
Southwest Pond	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Lunaire-
Cabins	. c. c.a. y	services (721)	andlabrador.com	Griquet
St. Brendan's	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	St. Lunaire-
Motel	. c. c.a. y	services (721)	andlabrador.com	Griquet
Snorri Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation	www.newfoundl	Straitsview
Shorri Cabins	rereiary	services (721)	andlabrador.com	Straitsview
Bough Wiffen	Tertiary	Accommodation	http://www.new	Twin
Lodge	. Citial y	services (721)	foundlandlabrad	Lakes/Cloud
Louge		3CI VICC3 (721)	or.com/	River
Triple Rose B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	or.com/	St. Anthony
Trible Hose Boo	refuery	services (721)		Jt. Alltholly
NorPen Waste	Tertiary	Administration,	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Management	i et tiai y	support, and	Business	St. Alltholly
ivianagement		waste	Inventory	
			inventory	
		management and remediation		
Linkum Tarra	Tortion	(56)	M/bito Day Marel	Ouirnan
Linkum Tours	Tertiary	Amusement,	White Bay North	Quirpon
		gambling, and	Business	
		recreation	Inventory	
B 1:1	-	industries (713)		6 1 6
Roadside	Tertiary	Amusement,	Forest Sector	Sandy Cove
Recreation		gambling, and	labour report	
		recreation		

		industries (713)		
Northland discovery boat	Tertiary	Amusement, gambling, and	White Bay North Business	St. Anthony
tours		recreation industries (713)	Inventory	
St. Anthony Olympia	Tertiary	Amusement, gambling, and	White Bay North Business	St. Anthony
Ступпріа		recreation industries (713)	Inventory	
Scotiabank, Flower's Cove	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Flower's Cove
Scotiabank, Roddickton-Bide Arm (sub to Flower's Cove)	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Scotiabank	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Scotiabank, St. Anthony	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Eagle River Credit Union: White Hills	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Anthony Insurance Inc.	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Citifinancial	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
H&R Block	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Steer's Insurance	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Eagle Lounge	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	Anchor Point
Bits n Pieces Café	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	East Business Inventory	Conche
Fitzpatrick's Lounge	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	Conche
Harbourview Lounge & Takeout	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	White Bay North Business Inventory	Cook's Harbour
Barren	Tertiary	Food services	Tourism	Cook's Harbour

Restaurant		and drink places (722)	spreadsheet	
Cross Rocks Cafe	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	www.newfoundl andlabrador.com	Englee
L&E Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	Flower's Cove
Lunch Box	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	Flower's Cove
Northern Delight	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	White Bay North Business Inventory	Gunners Cove
Norsman Gallery and restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	L'anse aux Meadows
Mayflower Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Western NL Business Directory	Roddickton-Bide Arm
AJ's Takeout	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	East Business Inventory	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Angel's Café	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Lumberjacks	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Beneath the Wings Café	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Far East Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Flavor Crisp Chicken	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Great Viking Feast Dinner Theatre	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Jungle Jim's	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Lightkeeper's Café SeaFood Restaurant	Tertiary	Food services and drink places (722)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony

	T	1		,
Mary Brown's	Tertiary	Food services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
		and drink places	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		(722)	a/	
Pizza Delight	Tertiary	Food services	White Bay North	St. Anthony
		and drink places	Business	
		(722)	Inventory	
Subway	Tertiary	Food services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
		and drink places	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		(722)	a/	
Tim Horton's	Tertiary	Food services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
		and drink places	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		(722)	a/	
Airport Café	Tertiary	Food services	Tourism	St. Anthony
		and drink places	spreadsheet	
		(722)		
Daily Catch	Tertiary	Food services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
		and drink places	Business	Griquet
		(722)	Inventory	
Fisherman's	Tertiary	Food services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Gallery		and drink places	Business	Griquet
		(722)	Inventory	
Snow's Take-Out	Tertiary	Food services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
		and drink places	Business	Griquet
		(722)	Inventory	
Skipper Hot's	Tertiary	Food services	White Bay North	Straitsview
Lounge		and drink places	Business	
		(722)	Inventory	
Norstead Viking	Tertiary	Information and	White Bay North	L'anse aux
Village		Cultural	Business	Meadows
		Industries (51)	Inventory	
Bell Aliant	Tertiary	Information and	White Bay North	St. Anthony
		Cultural	Business	
		Industries (51)	Inventory	
Cartier's Gallery	Tertiary	Information and	White Bay North	St. Anthony
		Cultural	Business	
		Industries (51)	Inventory	
Eastlink	Tertiary	Information and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Communications		Cultural	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		Industries (51)	a/	
Eztek and	Tertiary	Information and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Multimedia		Cultural	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		Industries (51)	a/	
George's Studio	Tertiary	Information and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
		Cultural	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		Industries (51)	a/	
Persona	Tertiary	Information and	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Communications	,	Cultural	Business	,
	1	1		1

		Industries (51)	Inventory	
Wanda's Favorites	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Industries (51)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
East Link Communications	Tertiary	Information and Cultural Industries (51)	Western NL Business Directory	St. Anthony
Jadean's Hair Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Anchor Point
Trixie's Hair Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Anchor Point
Fillatre's Funeral Home	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Bear Cove
G&R Meat Cutting	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Bear Cove
Conche Trucking	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	East Business Inventory	Conche
M & S Auto	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	northernpeninsu la.ca	Englee
Englee Auto	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Englee
Melinda's Unisex	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Englee
Genge's Rentals	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Straits Business Inventory	Flower's Cove
Whalen's Trucking	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Straits Business Inventory	Flower's Cove

C. Noseworthy's	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Repairs	reitiary		Business	i iowei s cove
Repairs		except public		
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Golden Scissors	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Flower's Cove
		except public	Business	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
Sherry Lynn's	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Hair Salon		except public	Business	
		administration	Directory	
		(81)	,	
Selma's Hair	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Nameless Cove
Salon	. Creary	except public	Business	Numerous Cove
Salon		administration	Directory	
			Directory	
Hoddorson's	Tortion	(81)	M/hito Day Namth	Noddy Pay
Hedderson's	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	Noddy Bay
Bussing		except public	Business	
		administration	Inventory	
		(81)		
Early Morning	Tertiary	Other services	East Business	Roddickton-Bide
Enterprises		except public	Inventory	Arm
		administration		
		(81)		
JCR Auto Clinic	Tertiary	Other services	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
		except public	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
		administration		
		(81)		
Joelle's Hair	Tertiary	Other services	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Salon	,	except public	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Jaion		administration	7	7
		(81)		
Michelle's	Tertiary	Other services	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
	Tertiary			110 0101101110111 21010
Scissorworks		except public	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
		administration		
		(81)		
Pilgrim's	Tertiary	Other services	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Trucking		except public	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
		administration		
		(81)		
Rex's Repairs	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
		except public	Business	Arm
		administration	Directory	
		(81)		
A&J Meat	Tertiary	Other services	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Cutting	. Creary	except public	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Cutting		administration	AIIII.DIUEAIIII.Cd	Allifolde Allii
		aummstration		

		(81)		
D's Beauty World	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm
Randell's Turcking	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm
L&C Trucking Ltd.	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Straits Business Inventory	Sandy Cove
Kim's Kuts and Kurls	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Western NL Business Directory	Savage Cove
GNP Bussing and Charters	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	Straits Business Inventory	Shoal Cove East
Northern Tip Ltd.	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Berni's Beautique	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Danny's Air Bus	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Day and Ross Ltd	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Don's Barbershop	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Earle's Courier Service	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Eclectica	Tertiary	Other services except public	White Bay North Business	St. Anthony

		administration (81)	Inventory	
Genge's Electrical	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
GNP Fuels	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Grahm's Auto Repairs	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Green Depot	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Green North Recycling	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Harvey's Travel	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Joy's Beauty Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
KM Fillatre Funeral Homes	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Leona's Cuts and Curls	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Marine Atlantic Ferry Service	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Maurice's Service Center	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
National Car and	Tertiary	Other services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony

Truck Rental		except public administration (81)	n.stanthony.nf.c a/	
Northern Recycling and Offloading	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
One Stop Beauty Shop	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Penney's Aircraft Services	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Power Outages and Emergencies	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Provincial Airlines	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Provincial Ferry Services	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Purolator Courier Ltd.	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
R&R Auto Repairs	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Sameday Right- O-Way	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Scissors Hair Salon	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Scott's Autobody	Tertiary	Other services except public administration (81)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony

Shirley's Haven	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Inc.		except public	Business	
		administration (81)	Inventory	
St. Anthony Cold	Tertiary	Other services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Storage		except public	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		administration (81)	a/	
Strangemoor's	Tertiary	Other services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Electrical LTD.		except public	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		administration (81)	a/	
The Green Depot	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Anthony
		except public	Business	
		administration (81)	Inventory	
Town Taxi	Tertiary	Other services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
		except public	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		administration (81)	a/	
Wavey's	Tertiary	Other services	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Hairstyling		except public	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		administration (81)	a/	
Way's Transport	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Ltd.		except public	Business	
		administration (81)	Inventory	
Flight Service	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	St. Anthony
Station		except public	Business	
		administration (81)	Directory	
Hillier's	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Automotive Inc.		except public	Business	Griquet
		administration (81)	Inventory	
Hillier's Bus	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Service		except public	Business	Griquet
		administration (81)	Inventory	
Ruth's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Salon/Dino's		except public	Business	Griquet
Toning		administration (81)	Inventory	
Isabella's Meat	Tertiary	Other services	Forest Sector	Zone 6
Cutting		except public	labour report	
		administration		

		(81)		
Cross Country Services	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	Roddickton-Bide Arm.bidearm.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Aurora Computer Sales and Service	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Computer Help	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Glacier Cove Business Systems	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Hyne's Photography	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Nav Canada	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
NOR-LAB Services	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
TNT Marketing Concepts	Tertiary	Professional, Scientific, and Technical services (54)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Sutton Group Humber realty	Tertiary	Real estate, renting and leasing companies (53)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Drive By Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Anchor Point
P&R Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Anchor Point
Northern Recreation Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Bear Cove
K&L Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Conche

			Business	
			Directory	
Kearney's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Conche
Konvenience	Tertiary	Netall (44)	Business	Conche
Konvenience			Directory	
Ocean Mart	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Conche
Ocean Mart	Tertiary	Netall (44)	Business	Conche
			Directory	
Decker's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	Cook's Harbour
Decker 3 Store	Terelary	rictan (44)	Business	COOK 3 Harboar
			Inventory	
Michelle's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Englee
Convenience	l creativ	incedir (11)	Business	2118166
Convenience			Directory	
Beachside	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Englee
Enterprises Ltd.	,	()	Business	
			Directory	
Breen's Grocery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Englee
Store Inc.	,	, ,	Business	J
			Directory	
Esso	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Flower's Cove
Coles Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Flower's Cove
,	,	, ,	Business	
			Directory	
Northern Motors	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Flower's Cove
(Esso)			Business	
			Directory	
St. Barbe	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Consumer Co-op			Business	
			Directory	
The Great	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Canadian Dollar			Business	
Store			Directory	
Hilltop Minimart	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Green Island
			Business	Cove
			Directory	
Hare Bay Stores	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Main Brook
Ltd				
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
Labrador Liquor			la.ca	
Corporation				
Main Brook	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Main Brook
Convenience			Business	
			Directory	
Nordhave	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Main Brook
Landing Inc.			Business	
			Directory	

P&A Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Nameless Cove
T art oports	. c. c.a. y	netan (11)	Business	Trameless cove
			Directory	
Viking Ship	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	Noddy Bay
Replicas	,	, ,	Business	, ,
			Inventory	
Marina's Mini	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	Raleigh
Mart			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Raleigh Historical	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	Raleigh
Craft Centre			Business	
			Inventory	
Taylor's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	Raleigh
Souvenirs &			Business	
Grocery			Inventory	
AA Decker Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
			Business	Arm
			Directory	
Roddickton-Bide	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
Arm Foodland			Business	Arm
			Directory	
Dudsarama	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
			Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Foodland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
			Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Gwen's Unisex	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
		D : 11 (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Home Hardware	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
1111	-	D 1 11 (4.4)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Lidstone's Irving	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
ה: גנו ביו ביו	Tautiau.	Doto:I (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Riff's Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Coors Conodo	Tartian	Dotail (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Sears Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Cton 2 Chon	Tortion	Potail (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Stop 2 Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	
The Outdoor	Tortion	Potail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Arm Roddickton-Bide
Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Ultramar Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Heating	i ci tiai y	Netall (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
Western	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Petroleum	i citial y	116 tall (44)	Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm
DP Sales Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
Di Jaics Eta	Tertiary	Netan (44)	Business	Arm
			Directory	/ 31111
James Randell's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Roddickton-Bide	Roddickton-Bide
Junica Nanuen 3	Tertiary	itetan (44)	Modulekton-blue	Roddickton-blue

and Sons			Arm.bidearm.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Small Town	Tertiary	Retail (44)	maps.google.ca	Roddickton-Bide
Variety				Arm-Bide Arm
Esso	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	Sandy Cove
Shoreline Flowers and Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Forest Sector labour report	Sandy Cove
Flower's Cove Clinic (Pharmacy)	Tertiary	Retail (44)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Flower's Cove
Shoppers Choice Pharmacy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Consumers PharmaChoice (St. Anthony)	Tertiary	Retail (44)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Roddickton-Bide Arm Pharmacy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
Grenfell Handicrafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	www.newfoundl andlabrador.com	St. Anthony
Highway Shopper	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Savage Cove
D&G Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Savage Cove
Straits Electronics	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Savage Cove
The Gaia Gallery and Café	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Tourism Spreadsheet	L'Anse aux Meadows
GNP Craft Producers	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Shoal Cove East
Coombs Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Shoal Cove West
Bargin Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Buck or Two	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
C&B Used Car Sales	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Carson's Gift	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony

Shop			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Cohen's Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Furnishings			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Dunphy's Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
, , ,	,	` '	n.stanthony.nf.c	,
			a/	
Easy Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Furnishings	Tertiary	(44)	Business	St. Anthony
i urinsinings				
E 1'	-	D 1 11/44)	Inventory	C. A. II
Eclipse	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
First Choice	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Vision Centre			Business	
			Inventory	
Foodland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	·
			a/	
Footware Plus	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Inc.	Terefally	rectail (44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	Sc. Aircitotty
IIIC.			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Formula Note O	T	D-+-:1 / 4 4)	a/	Ct. Austle succ
Frank's Nets &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Rigging			Business	
			Inventory	
Grenfell	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Memorial Co-Op			n.stanthony.nf.c	
Society Ltd			a/	
Harbour End	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Variety			Business	
·			Inventory	
Irving	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
8	,	(**)	n.stanthony.nf.c	,
			a/	
K&S Arctic Cat	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Dealership	Tertiary	(44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Anthony
Dealership			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Main Charai	Tauk!	D-+-!! / 4 4\	a/	Ct. Amtle
Main Street	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Ultramar			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
MB Auto Parts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
(NAPA)			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
NAPA Autoparts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Inc.			Business	
			Inventory	
	<u>I</u>			1

Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Optical			n.stanthony.nf.c a/	
Olivia's Boutique	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Forest Sector	St. Anthony
			labour report	
Outdoor Shoppe	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
			Business Inventory	
Raleigh Sports	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Limited	lercialy	netall (44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Anthony
(Yamaha)			a/	
Riff's Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Rumbolt's Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Hardware			n.stanthony.nf.c	
Salvation Army	Tertiary	Retail (44)	a/ http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Citadel	leitiary	Retail (44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Antilolly
o.caac.			a/	
Salvation Army	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Clothing Store			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Sears Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
Shoor's Building	Tortion	Potail (44)	a/ http://www.tow	Ct Anthony
Shear's Building Supplies	Tertiary	Retail (44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Anthony
Supplies			a/	
Simm's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Petroleum			Business	
			Inventory	
Viking Mall	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
Walker's Flowers	Tertiary	Retail (44)	a/ http://www.tow	St. Anthony
walker s riowers	Tertiary	Netall (44)	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Anthony
			a/	
Woodward	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Motors			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Simms	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	St. Anthony
Petroleum			Business	
CND Hostins	Toution	Detail (44)	Directory	Ct Anthony
GNP Heating Fuels	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business	St. Anthony
i ueis			Directory	
	1		Directory	

Burden's General Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Lunaire
3.016			a/	
Esso	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	St. Lunaire-
			n.stanthony.nf.c	Griquet
			a/	
Hedderson's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Store			Business	Griquet
			Inventory	
Hillier's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Esso/Services			Business	Griquet
Ltd.			Inventory	
Stage Head	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Forest Sector	St. Lunaire-
Carvings			labour report	Griquet
J & K Roadside	Tertiary	Retail (44)	http://www.tow	Straitsview
Convenience			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Taxidermy	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Forest Sector	Zone 6
Unlimited			labour report	
Budgell's	Tertiary	Wholesale trade	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Distributing Ltd.			Business	
			Inventory	
Harvey Rose	Tertiary	Wholesale trade	Western NL	St. Anthony
Wholesale			Business	
			Directory	
Pisces	Tertiary	Wholesale trade	East Business	Zone 6
Enterprises Inc.			Inventory	

Natural

Natural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Boiling Hole	Freshwater	Protected water	northernpeninsu	North Boat
	Resource	drinking supply	la.ca	Harbour - Wild
				Bight
Patey & Sons	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Martin Lake
Ltd. (Martin Lake	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Camp		Business	or.com/	
J & B Outfitters	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Thousand Island
Limited	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	Pond
(Thousand Island		Business	or.com/	
Pond Camp)				
Patey & Sons	Marine	Aquatic	http://www.new	Belvy Pond
Ltd. (Belvy Pond	Resources	Resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Camp)		Business	or.com/	
Limestone	Other	Aesthetic	northernpeninsu	Sandy Cove

Barrens (B. longii		resource	la.ca	
found nowhere				
else on earth) Mounted Polar	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Bear	Other	resource	foundlandlabrad	St. Anthony
Bear		resource	or.com/	
Thrombolite	Other	Aesthetic	,	Flower's Cove
		Resource		
Scenic Pursuit	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	Roddickton-Bide
Boat Tours		resource-	foundlandlabrad	Arm-Bride Arm
		Business	or.com/	
Tuckamore	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	Main Brook
Wilderness Tours		resource-	foundlandlabrad	
		Business	or.com/	
Northland	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.new	St. Anthony
Discovery Boat		resource-	foundlandlabrad	
Tours Zodiac	Other	Business Aesthetic	or.com/ http://www.new	Ct Anthony
Adventure Tours	Other	resource-	foundlandlabrad	St. Anthony
Adventure rours		Business	or.com/	
Williamsport	Other	Aesthetic	Consultation	Williamsport
Boat Tours	Other	Resource-	Constitution	Villianisport
		Business		
Viking R.V. Park	Other	Open Space-	www.newfoundl	Quirpon
		Business	andlabrador.com	
Triple Falls	Other	Open Space-	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Trailer Park		Business	Business	
			Inventory	
St. Anthony	Other	Open Space-	Tourism	St. Anthony
Bight Picnic Area		Business	Spreadsheet	
St. Anthony R.V	Other	Open Space-	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Park		Business	andlabrador.com	
Hare Bay Islands	Protected Area	Community Park	maps.google.ca	Hare Bay
Park Reserve	Duete et el Ause	Carrana in the David	Martin NI	Main Dua ali
George's Pond Park	Protected Area	Community Park	Western NL Business	Main Brook
Paik			Directory	
Raleigh	Protected Area	Community Park	http://www.new	Raleigh
Traditional	. Totalica Aica		foundlandlabrad	aiciBii
Fishing Village			or.com/	
Armistice Park	Protected Area	Community Park	http://www.new	Roddickton-Bide
		,	foundlandlabrad	Arm-Bide Arm
			or.com/	
Fishing Point	Protected Area	Community Park	maps.google.ca	St. Anthony
Municipal Park				
UNESCO Site	Protected Area	National Park	northernpeninsu	Conche
(Shipwrecks)			la.ca	

Park Reserve	Protected Area	Provincial Park	maps.google.ca	Eddie's Cove East
Burnt Cape Park	Protected Area	Provincial Park	maps.google.ca	Raleigh
Reserve				
Île Aux Canes	Protected Area	Provincial Park	maps.google.ca	Sheppard Island
Migratory Bird				
Sanctuary				
Shepherd Island	Protected Area	Provincial Park	maps.google.ca	Sheppard Island
Migratory Bird				
Sanctuary				
Burnt Island Pro-	Protected Area	Provincial Park	maps.google.ca	St. Anthony
visional Eco-				
logical Reserve	D		144 . All	C. A. II
Pistolet Bay	Protected Area	Provincial Park	Western NL	St. Anthony
Provincial Park			Business	
Locally Grown	Terrestrial	Farm Land	Directory	Eddie's Cove East
Vegetables	Resource	rdiiii Ldiiü	northernpeninsu la.ca	Edule 3 Cove East
Mineral	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Development	Resource	Energy	Nature Atlas	Zone o
Potential	Resource	Resources		
Logging/timber	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	northernpeninsu	Eddie's Cove East
resources	Resource	Timber nessuree	la.ca	Ludie 3 Cove Lust
Timber	Terrestrial	Timber Resource	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
Resources	Resource		la.ca	
American Black	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Bear	Resource	Resources		
American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Golden-Plover	Resource	Resources		
Arctic Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
Arctic Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
Black-bellied	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Plover	Resource	Resources		
Canada Lynx	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
Cinereus Shrew	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
<u> </u>	Resource	Resources		
Greater	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Yellowlegs	Resource	Resources		
Meadow Vole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
N 4	Resource	Resources	Natura Atl	7
Moose	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Muckest	Resource	Resources	Noture Atla-	Zono C
Muskrat	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
North American	Resource	Resources	Natura Atlas	Zono 6
North American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6

Otter	Resource	Resources		
Red Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
Red Phalarope	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Sanderling	Resource	Resources		
Red-necked	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Phalarope	Resource	Resources		
Semipalmated	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
Snowshoe Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
Whimbrel	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
	Resource	Resources		
White-rumped	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 6
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
White Hills	Terrestrial	Wildlife	http://www.new	Denn's Pond
Outfitters Ltd.	Resource	Resources-	foundlandlabrad	
(Trophy Camp)		Business	or.com/	
Caines'	Terrestrial	Wildlife	http://www.new	West Brook Pond
Adventure	Resource	Resources-	foundlandlabrad	
Outfitters		Business	or.com/	
Linkum Zodiac	Tourism	Aesthetic	Tourism	Quirpon
Tours	Resource	resource-	Spreadsheet	
		Business		

Human

Human	Code	Detailed Code	Source/	Location
			Reference	
College of the	Education	Community	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
North Atlantic	Services	College and	ounts.ca	
		CEGEP's		
Straits Daycare	Education	Early Childhood	Straits Business	Flower's Cove
Corp.	Services	education	Inventory	
Riddles and	Education	Early Childhood	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Rhymes	Services	education	ounts.ca	
(childcare)				
Sacred Heart All	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Conche
Grade	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
James Cook	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Cook's Harbour
Memorial School	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
HG Fillier	Education	Elementary and	East Business	Englee
Academy	Services	Secondary	Inventory	
		School		

Carra or Dialagrafia	Education	Flamentamiani		Flancada Carra
Canon Richards	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Flower's Cove
Memorial	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
Highschool		School		
Mary Simms All-	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Main Brook
Grade	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
Cloud River	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	Roddickton-Bide
Academy	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	Arm
		School		
Harriot Curtis	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Collegiate	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	
		School		
St. Anthony	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Elementary	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	,
,		School		
Bayview	Education	Elementary and	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Regional	Services	Secondary	ounts.ca	Griquet
Collegiate		School		0.190.00
Truman Eddison	Education	Elementary and	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Memorial School	Services	Secondary	Business	Griquet
Wichional School	Scrvices	School	Inventory	dilquet
Dental Clinic -	Health Services	Dental Office	nl.communityacc	Flower's Cove
Strait of Bell Isle	nealth Services	Dental Office	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Flower's Cove
Health Centre			ounts.ca	
	Haalah Camiaaa	Dantal Office		Ct. Austle succe
Dental Clinic -	Health Services	Dental Office	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
White Bay			ounts.ca	
Central Health				
Centre				a
St. Anthony	Health Services	Dental Office	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Dental Clinic			ounts.ca	
Ethel Coombs	Health Services	Home health	Western NL	Shoal Cove West
		care services	Business	
			Directory	
Northern Home	Health Services	Home health	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Care Services		care services	Business	
			Inventory	
The Charles S.	Health Services	Hospital	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Curtis Memorial			ounts.ca	
Hospital				
FONEMEN	Health Services	Hospital	White Bay North	St. Anthony
(Curtis Hospital)			Business	
			Inventory	
Ivey Durley Place	Health Services	Nursing and	nl.communityacc	Flower's Cove
, , ,		Residential care	ounts.ca	
		facilities		
Richfell Place	Health Services	Nursing and	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
		Residential care	la.ca	
	1	1 Residential care		

		facilities		
Shirley's Haven #2	Health Services	Nursing and Residential care facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
St. Anthony Ambulance	Health Services	Other ambulatory health care services	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony
Healthy Lifestyle Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	northernpeninsu la.ca	Cook's Harbour
Flower's Cove Child Health Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Flower's Cove
Strait of Belle Isle Health Center	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	northernpeninsu la.ca	Flower's Cove
Labrador- Grenfell Health Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	Western NL Business Directory	Flower's Cove
Roddickton-Bide Arm Child Health Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	Roddickton-Bide Arm
White Bay Central Health Centre	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
St. Anthony Child Health Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Northern Committee Against Violence	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Northern Peninsula Family Resource Centre	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	nl.communityacc ounts.ca	St. Anthony
Department of Social Services	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Family Resources Center	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	northernpeninsu la.ca	Flower's Cove
Family Resources Center	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	northernpeninsu la.ca	Main Brook
Fresh Start Alternative Measures	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	White Bay North Business Inventory	St. Anthony
Poison Information Center	Other Human Services	Social assistance facilities	http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/	St. Anthony

Social-Cultural

Social-Cultural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/	Location
Social Caltarai	Couc	Detailed code	Reference	Location
French Shore	Associations and	Artistic clubs and	Tourism	Conche
Tapestry	organizations	associations	Spreadsheet	Contine
GNP Crafts	Associations and	Artistic clubs and	www.newfoundl	Shoal Cove East
Gru Grants	organizations	associations	andlabrador.com	Silvai Cove East
Save our Char	Associations and	Environmental	Network	N/A
group	organizations	Group	Spreadsheet	,
Friends of Burnt	Associations and	Environmental	Network	St. Anthony
Cape	organizations	Group	Spreadsheet	
Cook's Harbour	Associations and	Social clubs and	northernpeninsu	Cook's Harbour
50+ Club	organizations	associations	la.ca	
Lions Club	Associations and	Social clubs and	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
	organizations	associations	la.ca	
Association of	Associations and	Social clubs and	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Community	organizations	associations	Business	
Living			Directory	
Flower's Cove	Associations and	Social clubs and	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Lioness Club	organizations	associations	Business	
			Directory	
Flower's Cove	Associations and	Social clubs and	Western NL	Flower's Cove
Lions Club	organizations	associations	Business	
			Directory	
Lions Club	Associations and	Social clubs and	northernpeninsu	Green Island
	organizations	associations	la.ca	Cove
Green Island	Associations and	Social clubs and	Western NL	Green Island
Cove Lions Club	organizations	associations	Business	Cove
			Directory	
Quirpon	Associations and	Social clubs and	White Bay North	Quirpon
Community Hall	organizations	associations	Business	
Committee			Inventory	
Raleigh Historical	Associations and	Social clubs and	Network	Raleigh
Committee	organizations	associations	Spreadsheet	
Sandy Cove Lions	Associations and	Social clubs and	Straits Business	Sandy Cove
Club	organizations	associations	Inventory	
Lions Club	Associations and	Social clubs and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
	organizations	associations	n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Royal Canadian	Associations and	Social clubs and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Legion	organizations	associations	n.stanthony.nf.c	
G. A			a/	C: 4 :1
St. Anthony	Associations and	Social clubs and	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Kinsmen Club	organizations	associations	Business	
0. 4			Inventory	0. 4
St. Anthony Lions	Associations and	Social clubs and	White Bay North	St. Anthony

organizations	associations	Business	
		Inventory	
Associations and	Social clubs and	Network	St. Lunaire-
organizations	associations	Spreadsheet	Griquet
Associations and	Social clubs and	Heritage Cluster	Englee
Organizations	associations	report	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	Anchor Point
organizations	and associations	Business	
		Directory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	White Bay North	Raleigh
organizations	and associations	Business	
		Inventory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	Straits Business	Savage Cove
organizations	and associations	Inventory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	White Bay North	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	Business	
		Inventory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	White Bay North	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	Business	
		Inventory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	n.stanthony.nf.c	
		a/	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	Western NL	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	Business	
		Directory	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	Forest Sector	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	labour report	
Associations and	Sporting clubs	Forest Sector	St. Anthony
organizations	and associations	labour report	
Associations and	Youth clubs and	northernpeninsu	Englee
organizations	associations	la.ca	
Associations and	Youth clubs and	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
organizations	associations	la.ca	
Associations and	Youth clubs and	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
organizations	associations	ounts.ca	
			C. A. I.
Associations and	Youth clubs and	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Associations and organizations	Youth clubs and associations	White Bay North Business	St. Anthony
			St. Anthony
		Business	Anchor Point
	Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations	Associations and organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations Associations and organizations	Associations and organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and Organizations Associations and organizations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associations Associa

National Historic		events		
Event)				
French Historic	Festivals and	Multi-Cultural	Tourism	Conche
Week	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
TI 14/ 1		events		
The Westward	Festivals and Events	Multi-Cultural	Tourism	L'Anse aux Meadows
Viking Festival	Events	festivals and events	Spreadsheet	ivieadows
Grenfell Heritage	Festivals and	Multi-Cultural	Tourism	St. Anthony
Night	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	,
		events		
Canada Day	Festivals and	Multi-Cultural	Tourism	St. Anthony
Celebrations	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	
The Great Viking	Festivals and	events Multi-Cultural	Tourism	Ct. Anthony
Feast Dinner	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	St. Anthony
Teast Diffile	Lvents	events	Spreadsneet	
The Iceberg	Festivals and	Multi-Cultural	Tourism	St. Anthony
Festival	Events	festivals and	Spreadsheet	,
		events		
Peter Jacobs-Live	Festivals and	Performing arts	Tourism	Conche
Concert	Events	festival	Spreadsheet	
Live Music at the	Festivals and	Performing arts	Tourism	L'Anse aux
Norseman Cemetery	Events Heritage Sites	festival Cemeteries	Spreadsheet northernpeninsu	Meadows Croque
Cemetery	Heritage Sites	Cemeteries	la.ca	Croque
L'Anse aux	Heritage Sites	Heritage District	nl.communityacc	L'Anse aux
Meadows			ounts.ca	Meadows
National Historic				
Site			6 11	
Norstead - A	Heritage Sites	Heritage District	www.newfoundl	L'Anse aux Meadows
Viking Port of Trade			andlabrador.com	ivieadows
Raleigh Historic	Heritage Sites	Heritage District	White Bay North	Raleigh
Village	J 110		Business	
_			Inventory	
Cape Norman	Heritage Sites	Historical	http://www.new	Cape Norman
Lighthouse		building	foundlandlabrad	
Historia Citas	Hawitana Citaa	I listorical	or.com/	Cacana
Historic Sites (fishing)	Heritage Sites	Historical building	northernpeninsu la.ca	Croque
Jenny's	Heritage Sites	Historical	www.newfoundl	Hay Cove
Runestone		building	andlabrador.com	,
House (formerly				
Marilyn's				
Hospitality				
Home)				

Heritage Shop of	Heritage Sites	Historical	www.newfoundl	L'Anse aux
L'Anse aux		building	andlabrador.com	Meadows
Meadows				
Raleigh	Heritage Sites	Historical	Tourism	Raleigh
Traditional		building	Spreadsheet	
Fishing				
Grenfell, Sir	Heritage Sites	Historical	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Wilfred (Plaque)		building	ounts.ca	,
Sir Wilfred	Heritage Sites	Historical	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Thomason		building	ounts.ca	,
Grenfell				
Historical Society				
Archives				
Grenfell Historic	Heritage Sites	Historical	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Properties		building	ounts.ca	,
Leif Erikson	Heritage Sites	Historical	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Monument		building	andlabrador.com	,
Casey House	Spaces and	Art galleries and	northernpeninsu	Conche
Artist's Retreat	Facilities	studios	la.ca	
Norseman	Spaces and	Art galleries and	www.newfoundl	L'Anse aux
Gallery	Facilities	studios	andlabrador.com	Meadows
The Jordi Bonet	Spaces and	Art galleries and	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Murals	Facilities	studios	andlabrador.com	
Stagehead	Spaces and	Art galleries and	maps.google.ca	St. Lunaire-
Carving Shop	Facilities	studios		Griquet
Chantier de	Spaces and	Museums	www.newfound	Conche
Chaloupe /	Facilities		landlabrador.co	
Chaloupe Exhibit			m	
Ashton House	Spaces and	Museums	nl.communityacc	Roddickton-Bide
Heritage	Facilities		ounts.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Museum				
Sealskin	Spaces and	Museums	nl.communityacc	Shoal Cove East
Economuseum	Facilities		ounts.ca	
Grenfell House	Spaces and	Museums	www.newfoundl	St. Anthony
Museum	Facilities		andlabrador.com	
Dark Tickle Wild	Spaces and	Museums	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Berry	Facilities		ounts.ca	Griquet
Economuseum				
Fishermen's	Spaces and	Museums	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Centre, St.	Facilities		ounts.ca	Griquet
Lunaire-Griquet				
The Granchain	Spaces and	Museums	www.newfoundl	St. Lunaire-
Exhibit	Facilities		andlabrador.com	Griquet

Political-Institutional

Political	Code	Detailed Code	Source/Refere	GIS # or
			nce	Long/Lat
Local	Community	Community	northernpeninsu	Eddie's Cove East
Development		Development	la.ca	
committee		Agencies		
Community	Community	Community	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Employment		Development	la.ca	
Readiness Centre		Agencies		
Local	Community	Community	northernpeninsu	Green Island
Development		Development	la.ca	Brook
committee		Agencies		
Savage Cove	Community	Community	Western NL	Savage Cove
Community		Development	Business	
Development		Agencies	Directory	
Inc.				
St. Anthony	Community	Community	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Employment		Development	ounts.ca	
Centre		Agencies		
Wild Bight	Community	Community	Network	Wild Bight
Development		Development	spreadsheet	
committee		Agencies		
Bear Cove	Community	Community	Network	Bear Cove
Development		Development	spreadsheet	
Committee		Agency		
Harbour	Community	Community	Straits Business	Anchor Harbour
Authority		Development	Inventory	
•		Association	,	
Harbour	Community	Community	Straits Business	Flower's Cove
Authority		Development	Inventory	
		Association	,	
Harbour	Community	Community	White Bay North	Goose Cove
Authority		development	Business	
		association	Inventory	
Harbour	Community	Community	Straits Business	Green Island
Authority		Development	Inventory	Brook
,		Association	,	
Harbour	Community	Community	Straits Business	Green Island
Authority	,	development	Inventory	Cove
,		association	,	
Harbour	Community	Community	White Bay North	Quirpon
Authority		Development	Business	
,		Association	Inventory	
Harbour	Community	Community	White Bay North	Raleigh
Authority		Development	Business	
		Association	Inventory	

	1	_		
Harbour	community	Community	Straits Business	Sandy Cove
Authority		Development	Inventory	
		Association		
Harbour	Community	Community	Straits Business	Savage Cove
Authority		Development	Inventory	
,		Association	,	
St. Anthony Port	Community	Community	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Authority	,	development	n.stanthony.nf.c	,
7.00		Association	a/	
Harbour	Community	Community	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
Authority	Community	Development	Business	Griquet
Authority		Association	Inventory	Griquet
Eddies Cove East	Community	Communiy	Network	Eddie's Cove East
	Community	Development		Edule's Cove East
Development		· ·	spreadsheet	
Car Amazon Carrid	C	Agencies	Field and a Table	Ct. Austle aus.
Sea Arrow Squid	Community	Co-operatives	Fisheries Task	St. Anthony
Cooperative			Force	
St. Anthony	Community	Library	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Public Library			Business	
			Inventory	
St. Lunaire-	Community	Library	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Griquet Public			ounts.ca	Griquet
Library				
Public Library	Community	Library	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
			Business	Griquet
			Inventory	
DFO Harbour	Federal	Conservation	northernpeninsu	Eddie's Cove East
Authority		and Natural	la.ca	
,		Resource		
		Agencies		
DFO Harbour	Federal	Conservation	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Authority		and Natural	la.ca	
7.00		Resource		
		Agencies		
DFO Harbour	Federal	Conservation	northernpeninsu	Sandy Cove
Authority	reactar	and Natural	la.ca	Sandy Cove
Authority		Resource	la.ca	
C+ Anthony	Fodoral	Agencies	nl community as s	C+ Anthony
St. Anthony	Federal	Economic and	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Service Canada		Labour Agencies	ounts.ca	
Centre		F //	144 1 200	C. A. II
Transport	Federal	Energy/Utilities	Western NL	St. Anthony
Canada			Business	
			Directory	
Parks Canada	Federal	Natural/Conserv	Network	L'Anse aux
	i	ation agoney	spreadsheet	Meadows
	Federal	ation agency Post Office	spreausneet	Anchor Point

Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Postern NL Business Directory Canada Post Post Post Post Pos				Pusinoss	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Conche Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Cook's Harbour Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Englee Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Flower's Cove Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Brook Brook Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Main Brook Brook Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Savage Cove Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Dire				Business	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Restern NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Offic	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	•	Conche
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies Inl.communityacc Cove Ounts.ca Points.ca Points.ca Points.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies Inl.communityacc Ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony Directory Post Power's Cove Ounts.ca Points.ca Post Power's Cove Ounts.ca Post Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power Power P	Canada r Ost	rederai	rost Office		Conche
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Cook's Harbour Suriness Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Englee Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Flower's Cove Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Main Brook Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Savage Cove Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal					
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Post Offic	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	•	Cook's Harbour
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Carm-Bide Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc Ounts.ca St. Anthony ounts.ca Anthony Post Office Carmana Numbony St. Anthony Network St. Anthony St. Anthony Network St. Anthony S	Canada i ost	reaciai	1 030 011100		Cook s Harboar
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Englee Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Flower's Cove Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Main Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Savage Cove Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Lunaire-Griquet Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Lunaire-Griquet Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies N. Lommunityacc Ounts. ca Flower's Cove Ounts. ca RCMP Flower's Cove Social Agencies					
Business Directory	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		Fnglee
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Cove Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Arm-Bide Arm Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Flower's Cove ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Anthony St. Anthony Nl.communityacc ounts.ca			. 550 555		8.00
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Flower's Cove Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Cove Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Main Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Social Agencies InLommunityacc Ounts.ca Griquet Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies InLommunityacc Ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Pide Arm					
Business Directory	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		Flower's Cove
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Green Island Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Oirectory Green Island Cove Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Main Brook Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Anthony Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory St. Lunaire-Griquet Canada Post Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Flower's Cove ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Anthony Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				Business	
Business Directory				Directory	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Pederal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Social Agencies NL.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	Western NL	Green Island
Canada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectoryGreen Island CoveCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectoryMain BrookCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectoryRoddickton-Bide Arm-Bide ArmCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySavage CoveCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySt. AnthonyCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySt. Lunaire- GriquetRCMP Flower'sFederalSocial AgenciesNl. communityacc ounts. caFlower's CoveRCMP ROddickton-Bide Arm-Bride ArmSocial Agenciesnl. communityacc ounts. caRoddickton-Bide Arm-Bide ArmRCMP St. AnthonyFederalSocial Agenciesnl. communityacc ounts. caSt. AnthonyCanadian Coast GuardFederalSocial Agenciesnl. communityacc ounts. caSt. AnthonyCanada FoodFederalSocial AgenciesNetworkSt. Anthony				Business	Brook
Business Directory Cove				Directory	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow ounts.ca Nocial Agencies http://www.tow ounts.ca Arthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	Western NL	Green Island
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Arm-Bide Arm Arm-Bride Arm Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				Business	Cove
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				Directory	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies Inl. community acc ounts. ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies Inl. community acc ounts. ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies Inl. community acc ounts. ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies Inl. community acc ounts. ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies Inl. community acc ounts. ca Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	Western NL	Main Brook
Canada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectoryRoddickton-Bide Arm-Bide ArmCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySavage CoveCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySt. AnthonyCanada PostFederalPost OfficeWestern NL Business DirectorySt. Lunaire- GriquetRCMP Flower's CoveFederalSocial Agenciesnl.communityacc ounts.caFlower's CoveRCMP ROddickton-Bide Arm-Bride ArmSocial Agenciesnl.communityacc ounts.caRoddickton-Bide Arm-Bide ArmRCMP St. AnthonyFederalSocial Agenciesnl.communityacc ounts.caSt. AnthonyCanadian Coast GuardFederalSocial Agencieshttp://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/St. AnthonyCanada FoodFederalSocial AgenciesNetworkSt. Anthony				Business	
Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Federal Social Agencies RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Arm-Bide Arm Federal Social Agencies Inl. communityacc ounts. ca Arm-Bide Arm Arm-Bide Arm Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Federal Social Agencies Nttp://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony Nttony St. Anthony St. Anthony Nttony St. Anthony St. Anthony Nttony St. Anthony				Directory	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies Nttp://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office	Western NL	Roddickton-Bide
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP St. Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				Business	Arm-Bide Arm
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canadian Coast Gardina Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				•	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Griquet RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		Savage Cove
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca nl.communityacc ounts.ca NrBide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canadian Coast Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony					
Business Directory Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Directory RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP RCMP RCMP ROddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Lunaire- Griquet Nl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony Rodal Agencies Rod		<u> </u>		·	
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Griquet RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		St. Anthony
Canada Post Federal Post Office Western NL Business Griquet RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony					
RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Carrada Daat	Fadanal	D+ Off:	·	Ct. Lunaina
RCMP Flower's Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Anthony St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Federal Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony	Canada Post	Federal	Post Office		
RCMP Flower's Cove RCMP RCMP RCMP ROddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food Cove Social Agencies Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Romp St. Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bide Arm Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony					Griquet
Cove RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food RCMP St. Arm-Bide Arm Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Arm-Bide Arm Arm-Bide Arm Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony St. Anthony Inl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony St. Anthony	PCMD Flower's	Endoral	Social Agencies	•	Flower's Cove
RCMP Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Inl.communityacc ounts.ca Inl.communityacc ounts.ca St. Anthony Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony		rederai	Jocial Agencies	· ·	Tiower's cove
Roddickton-Bide Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Ounts.ca Il.communityacc Ounts.ca Nttp://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Social Agencies Network St. Anthony St. Anthony		Federal	Social Agencies		Roddickton-Ride
Arm-Bride Arm RCMP St. Federal Social Agencies nl.communityacc ounts.ca Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony		- Cuciui	Jocial Agencies	·	
RCMP St. Anthony Canadian Coast Guard Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				Janusica	, and blac Aim
Anthony ounts.ca Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony		Federal	Social Agencies	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Canadian Coast Guard Social Agencies http://www.tow n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				·	
Guard n.stanthony.nf.c a/ Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony		Federal	Social Agencies		St. Anthony
Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony				• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
Canada Food Federal Social Agencies Network St. Anthony					
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Canada Food	Federal	Social Agencies		St. Anthony
	Inspection			spreadsheet	<u> </u>

Agency				
Green Island Development	Municipal	Economic and Labour Agencies	Network spreadsheet	Green Island Cove
Committee				
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Straits Business	Anchor Point
Anchor Point		governmental bodies	Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	East Business	Conche
Conche		governmental bodies	Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	White Bay North	Cook's Harbour
Cook's Harbour		governmental bodies	Business Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	East Business	Englee
Englee		governmental bodies	Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Straits Business	Flower's Cove
Flower's Cove		governmental	Inventory	
		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	White Bay North	Goose Cove
Goose Cove		governmental bodies	Business	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	Inventory East Business	Main Brook
Main Brook	iviumcipai	governmental	Inventory	IVIAIII DI OOK
Widin Brook		bodies	inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	White Bay North	Raleigh
Raleigh	·	governmental	Business	
		bodies	Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	East Business	Roddickton-Bide
Roddickton-Bide		governmental	Inventory	Arm-Bide Arm
Arm-Bide Arm		bodies		
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	White Bay North	St. anthony
St. Anthony		governmental bodies	Business Inventory	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	White Bay North	St. Lunaire-
St. Lunaire-	Warnerpar	governmental	Business	Griquet
Griquet		bodies	Inventory	,
Conche Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Conche
Department			ounts.ca	
Cook's Harbour	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Cook's Harbour
Fire Department			ounts.ca	
Englee Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Englee
Department		 	ounts.ca	
The Straits	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Flower's Cove
Regional Fire Department I			ounts.ca	
The Straits	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Flower's Cove
וווכ אוומונא	iviuilicipal	Tille Dehaltillellt	In.communityacc	I TOWEL 3 COVE

Regional Fire			ounts.ca	
Department II			ounts.cu	
Straits Volunteer	Municipal	Fire Department	Straits Business	Flower's Cove
Fire Department			Inventory	
The Noddy Bay-	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	L'Anse aux
Straitsview-Hay		·	ounts.ca	Meadows
Cove-L'Anse aux				
Meadows				
(N.S.H.L) Fire				
Department				
Main Brook Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Main Brook
Department			ounts.ca	
Raleigh-Ship	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Raleigh
Cove Fire			ounts.ca	
Department	D. d	Fine D		Daddill Sil
Roddickton-Bide	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	Roddickton-Bide
Arm-Bide Arm			ounts.ca	Arm-Bide Arm
Fire Department: Bide Arm Station				
St. Anthony Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Department	Widilicipal	The Department	ounts.ca	St. Anthony
St. Anthony	Municipal	Fire Department	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Firettes	Widilicipal	The Department	n.stanthony.nf.c	St. Airthony
			a/	
St. Lunaire-	Municipal	Fire Department	nl.communityacc	St. Lunaire-
Griquet Fire	·		ounts.ca	Griquet
Department				
Anchor Point	Municipal	Recreation	Network	Anchor Point
Recreation			spreadsheet	
Committee				
Conche	Municipal	Recreation	Forest Resource	Conche
recreation			Labour Report	
committee				
Englee	Municipal	Recreation	Forest Resource	Englee
recreation			Labour Report	
committee Goose Cove	Municipal	Recreation	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Recreation	iviumcipal	Necreation	Business	J. Anthony
Committee			Inventory	
St. Anthony	Municipal	Recreation	White Bay North	St. Anthony
Recreation		1100.000011	Business	23.7.1.2.10119
Committee			Inventory	
Norpen	Municipal	Waste Mgmt	White Bay North	Flower's Cove
	·		Business	
			Inventory	
Department of	Provincial	Conservation	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Natural		and Natural	la.ca	Arm

Resources		Resource		
		Agencies		
Advanced	Provincial	Economic and	Network	St. Anthony
Education and		Labour Agencies	spreadsheet	
Skills				
Department of	Provincial	Economic and	Network	St. Anthony
IBRD		Labour Agencies	spreadsheet	
Dept. of	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Highways			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
NL Hydro	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	
Department of	Provincial	Natural/Conserv	Network	N/A
Fisheries and		ation agency	spreadsheet	
Aquaculture				
Motor	Provincial	Social Agencies	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Registration			la.ca	
Services	5			
Office of Child,	Provincial	Social Agencies	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Youth & Family			la.ca	
Services	Danisala	Carial Associat		Daddidaa Dida
Office of Child,	Provincial	Social Agencies	northernpeninsu	Roddickton-Bide
Youth & Family Services			la.ca	Arm
Department of	Provincial	Social Agencies	Network	St. Anthony
Justice	FIOVITICIAI	Social Agencies	spreadsheet	St. Anthony
Forestry	Regional	Economic and	Network	N/A
Association	Regional	Labour Agencies	spreadsheet	14,71
Nortip CBDC	Regional	Economic and	northernpeninsu	St. Anthony
North Care	i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i i	Labour Agencies	la.ca	
VTTA	Regional	Economic and	Network	Roddickton-Bide
		Labour Agencies	spreadsheet	Arm-Bide Arm
Straits	Regional	Economic and	northernpeninsu	Shoal Cove East
Development		Labour Agencies	la.ca	
Association				
St. Anthony	Regional	Economic and	nl.communityacc	St. Anthony
Basin Resources		Labour Agencies	ounts.ca	-
Inc.				
St. Anthony and	Regional	Economic and	town of St.	St. Anthony
area Chamber of		Labour Agencies	Anthony	
Commerce				
St. Anthony	Regional	Economic and	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Economic		Labour Agencies	n.stanthony.nf.c	
Development			a/	
Northern Pen	Regional	Newspaper	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
Newspaper			n.stanthony.nf.c	

			a/	
Great Northern	Regional	Regional	Consultation	Trout River
Peninsual		Development		North
Heritage		association		
Network				
Great Northern	Regional	Regional	northernpeninsu	Flower's Cove
Peninsula Joint		Development	la.ca	
Council		Association		
White Bay	Regional	Regional	northernpeninsu	Main Brook
Central		Development	la.ca	
Development		Organization		
Association				
CBC Radio	Regional	TV/Radio	http://www.tow	St. Anthony
			n.stanthony.nf.c	
			a/	

Appendix 5A-Gros Morne-Plum Point Asset Summary Built

Code	Detailed Code (if applicable)	# of Identified Assets
Transportation Infrastructure	air transportation (481)	-
	rail transportation (482)	-
	water transportation (483) port and wharf facilities/shipping transportation	29
	trucking transportation (484)	-
	transit and ground passenger transit (485)	-
	roads	-
	average highway commute times	-
General Facilities	pipelines (486)	-
	sporting facilities	1
	community centre	1
	general warehousing and storage facilities (493)	-
	churches	49
Tourism and Recreation	golf courses and country clubs (71391)	-
	skiing (713912)	-
	marinas (71393)	1
	trails	31
	sightseeing facilities (487)	3
Communication	telephone	-
	internet access	-
	seniors' housing	-
	mix of housing types	-

Economic

Code		# of Identified Assets
Primary	crop production (111)	0
	animal production (112)	2
	forestry and logging (113)	5

	fishing, hunting, trapping (114)	0
	aquaculture	2
	mining, quarrying, oil and gas extraction (21)	0
Secondary	construction (23)	18
	manufacturing (31)	12
Tertiary	wholesale trade (41)	1
	retail (44)	116
	information and cultural industries (51)): note that some culture-related businesses may be recorded under social-cultural capital	0
	finance and insurance (52)	6
	real estate, renting, and leasing companies (53)	0
	professional, scientific, and technical services (54)	6
	management companies (55)	0
	administration, support, and waste management and remediation services (56)	0
	amusement, gambling, and recreation industries (713): note that some recreation businesses may be recorded under natural capital	2
	accommodation services (721)	82
	food services and drinking places (722)	45
	other services except public administration (81)	65

Natural

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Freshwater Resources	water and water quality	-
	protected water supply areas	-
	drinking water quality index information	-
Terrestrial Resources	wildlife resources	19
	Wildlife resource-business	11
	mineral and energy sources	1

	soil resources	-
	timber resources	-
Marine Resources	aquatic resources	-
	Aquatic resources businesses	10
Protected Areas	national or provincial parks	6
	community parks	2
	square footage of parks	-
Other	aesthetic resources/scenery	1
	Aesthetic resource businesses	16
	open space	-
	Open space businesses	16
	biodiversity (natural indicator)	-
	air quality	-

Human

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Education Services	elementary and secondary schools (61111)	7
	community colleges and CEGEPs (61121)	1
	universities (61131)	1
	technical and trade schools (6115)	1
	other schools and instruction (6116)	1
Health Services	physician offices (6211)	5
	dental offices (6212)	1
	other health practitioners (6213)	1
	out-patient facilities (6214)	10
	medical laboratories (6215)	0
	home health care services (6216)	0
	other ambulatory health care services (6219)	4
	hospitals (622)	2
	nursing and residential care facilities (623)	4
Other Human	social assistance facilities (624)	4

Code	Detailed Code	# of Identified Assets
Services		
	early childhood education centres	0

Social-Cultural

Category	Detailed Segment	# of Identified Assets
Spaces and Facilities	art galleries and studios	8
	performing arts studios/theatres	-
	museums	7
Heritage Sites	heritage districts	3
	archaeological sites	2
	cemeteries	-
	historical building	7
Festivals and Events	multi-cultural festivals and events	3
	sports-related festivals and events	1
	performing-arts festivals and events	7
	Other festivals and events	-
Associations and Organizations	religious clubs and associations	-
	artistic clubs and associations	22
	environmental clubs and associations	-
	youth clubs and associations	1
	social clubs and associations	4
	sporting clubs and associations	1
	indigenous organizations	-
Intangible Cultural Heritage	stories	-
	customs	-
	place names	-
	oral traditions	-
	ceremonies	-

Political Institutional

Category	Detailed Code	
Community	foundations	-
	community development agencies	6
	co-operatives	-
	libraries	7
Municipal	elected governmental bodies	14
	Recreation	-
	fire departments	17
	waste management services (garbage and recycling)	-
	elections of municipal officials	-
	voter turnout	-
Regional	newspapers	1
	tv/radio	1
	regional development organizations	1
	economic development organizations	3
Provincial	conservation and natural resources agencies	2
	energy/utilities	1
	economic and labour agencies	2
	social agencies	-
Federal	post office	-
	conservation and natural resources agencies	3
	economic and labour agencies	2
	social agencies	2
Aboriginal	aboriginal/indigenous governments	-
International	branches of international organizations	-

Appendix 5B- Gros Morne-Plum Point Asset Inventory

Built

Built	Code	Detailed	Source/	Location
		Segment	Reference	
Sacred Heart	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Bartlett's
Catholic Church			Community	Harbour
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Aidens	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Bellburns
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Our Lady of	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Bird Cove
Grace Roman			Community	
Catholic Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Mary's the	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
Virgin Anglican			Community	
Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Anne's Chapel	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Castor River
Catholic Church			Community	North
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Our Lady of	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Castor's River
Angels Roman			Community	South
Catholic Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Mary's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gospel Hall	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	

Holy Cross	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Mary's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Forrester's Point
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
A 1: CI I	6 16 333		Directory	
Anglican Church	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Glenburnie,
			Community Profiles &	Birchy Head & Shoal Brook
			Business	211091 BLOOK
			Directory	
Pentecostal	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Glenburnie,
Church	General lacilities	Citatories	Community	Birchy Head &
Charch			Profiles &	Shoal Brook
			Business	Siloui Brook
			Directory	
United Church	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Glenburnie,
			Community	Birchy Head &
			Profiles &	Shoal Brook
			Business	
			Directory	
Bethel	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Hawke's Bay
Pentecostal			Community	
Tabernacle			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Holy Innocents	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Hawke's Bay
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
Angliagn Chungh	General facilities	Churches	Directory	Namia Daint
Anglican Church of the Good	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Sheppard			Community Profiles &	
Silepparu			Business	
			Directory	
Holy Spirit	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Roman Catholic	General lacinues	Charciles	Community	NOTTIS I OIIIL
Church			Profiles &	
3.13.131			Business	
			Directory	
St. Luke's United	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Church			Community	

			D (1) 0	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gospel Hall	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Our Lady of	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Perpetual Help			Community	
Catholic Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Peter's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Anglican Church			Community	
-			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Fellowship	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Plum Point
Gathering		3	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
The Advent	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Plum Point
Anglican Church	General facilities	Charches	Community	ridiii roiiit
Anglican Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
St. Theresa's	General facilities	Churches	Directory	Port au Choix
Catholic Church	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Catholic Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Thomas	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bethel	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Pentecostal			Community	
Tabernacle			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Anne's Guide	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
	L	<u> </u>		

			Directory	
St. John the	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Devin Anglican			Community	
Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Joseph	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Roman Catholic			Community	
Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Joseph	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Portland Creek
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Margaret's of	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Reef's Harbour
Scotland			Community	
Anglican Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Peter's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
- · ·	0 16 1111		Directory	5: (5)
Trinity	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
Pentecostal			Community Profiles &	
			Business	
Gospel Hall	General facilities	Churches	Directory Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
доѕрег нап	General facilities	Citarches	Community	ROCKY Harbour
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Kingdom of	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Jehovah Witness	Jeneral lacilities	Charcies	Community	Nocky Harbour
Jenovan Withes			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Marantha	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Pentecostal	- cheran lacing		Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
			Directory	

Anglican			Community	
Č			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Wesley United	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Church			Community	·
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Albans	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Sally's Cove
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Mary's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	St. Barbe
Anglican Church			Community	
-			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Our Lady of the	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	St. Paul's
Coast Catholic			Community	
Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Paul's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	St. Paul's
Anglican Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Jude Anglican	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Trout River
-			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Simon	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Trout River
Anglican			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Trout River	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Trout River
United Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Anglican Church	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Wiltondale
-			Community	
			Profiles &	

			Business	
			Directory	
Anglican Church	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Woody Point
of Canada	General facilities	Citarches	Community	vvoody Follit
Of Carlada			Profiles &	
			Business	
Ct. Anadaaaaa	C f : ::::	Chambers	Directory	M/
St. Andrews	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Woody Point
United Church			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
6. 5	0 16 3333		Directory	
St. Patrick's	General facilities	Churches	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Roman Catholic			Community	
Church			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Dobbin Building	General facilities	Community	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
		Centre	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Port Saunders	Tourism and	Marinas	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Marine Service	Recreation			
Centre				
Visitor Centre -	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
Gros Morne	Recreation	Facilities	Travel Directory	
National Park				
Torrent River	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Community	Hawkes Bay
Salmon	Recreation	Facilities	Accounts	
Interpretation				
Centre				
Trout River	Tourism and	Sightseeing	Govt. of NL	Trout River
Interpretation	Recreation	Facilities	Travel Directory	
Centre				
Gros Morne	Tourism and	Sporting Facility	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Arena	Recreation			
Shallow Bay	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
Beach	Recreation		Travel Directory	
Bill's Woods	Tourism and	Trails	Tourism	Daniel's Harbour
Hiking Trail	Recreation		Spreadsheet	
Green Point	Tourism and	Trails	Govt. of NL	Green Point
Coastal Trail -	Recreation		Travel Directory	
Gros Morne				
National Park				
Lomond River	Tourism and	Trails	Gros Morne	Lomond
Trail - Gros	Recreation		National Park	
Truit G103	Recreation		I Tadional Laik	1

Morne National			website	
Park Stanleyville Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Lomond
Stuckless Pond- Wigwam Pond Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Lomond
Burnt Hill Hiking Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Gros Morne Games and Rides	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Norris Point
James W. Humber Walking Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Devil's Bite Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Tourism Spreadsheet	Parsons Pond
Crow Head Walking Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Port Saunders
Appalachian Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Tourism Spreadsheet	Portland Creek
River of Ponds Walking Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	River of Ponds
Baker's Brook Falls Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
Berry Head Pond Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
Broom Point Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
James Callaghan Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Lobster Cove Head Trail - Gros Morne National	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour

Park				
Long Range Traverse Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Mattie Mitchell Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
Old Mail Road Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
Snug Harbour Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Rocky Harbour
Western Brook Pond Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Sally's Cove
Green Garden Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Trout River
Overfalls Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Trout River
Trout River Coastal Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Trout River
Trout River Pond Trail	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Trout River
Southeast Brook Falls Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Wiltondale
Lookout Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Gros Morne National Park website	Woody Point
Tablelands Trail - Gros Morne National Park	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Woody Point Heritage Walk	Tourism and Recreation	Trails	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Barr'd Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Barr'd Harbour

Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Bartlett's	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Bartlett's
Harbour Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	·	Harbour
Bird Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Bird Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Black Duck Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Black Duck Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Blue Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Blue Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Brig Bay Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Brig Bay
	infrastructure	Transportation		
Castor's River	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Castor's River
North Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		North
Cow Head	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Cow Head
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Daniel's Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Daniel's Harbour
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	DE0 : :	5.11. 0
Eddies Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Eddies Cove
West Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	DEO Mara	West
Forrester's Point	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Forrester's Point
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	DEO Mara	Jacombinala Cava
Josephine's Cove Harbour	Transportation infrastructure	Marine	DFO Map	Josephine's Cove
		Transportation	DEO Man	Norris Point
Norris Point Harbour	Transportation infrastructure	Marine	DFO Map	Norris Point
Parson's Pond	Transportation	Transportation Marine	DFO Map	Parson's Pond
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	Di O iviap	raison's ronu
Plum Point	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Plum Point
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	Di O Wap	Tidili i Ollic
Pond Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Pond Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	D. G. Wap	1 0114 0010
Port au Choix	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Port au Choix
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Port Saunders	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Port Saunders
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	•	
Portland Creek	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Portland Creek
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation	·	
River of Ponds	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	River of Ponds
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Rocky Harbour	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Rocky Harbour
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Sally's Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Sally's Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Shoal Cove West	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Shoal Cove West
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Spirity Cove	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Spirity Cove
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		

St. Paul's	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	St. Paul's
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Three Mile Rock	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Three Mile Rock
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Trout River	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Trout River
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Woody Point	Transportation	Marine	DFO Map	Woody Point
Harbour	infrastructure	Transportation		
Pigeon Cove - St.	Transportation	Marine	Community	St. Barbe
Barbe Ferry	infrastructure	Transportation	Accounts	

Economic

Economic	General Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Brophy Dairy Farm	Primary	Animal Production	Yellow Pages	Daniel's Harbour
Howell's Farm	Primary	Animal Production	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Daniel's Harbour Aquaculture Licence (Rainbow Trout, Atlantic Cod)	Primary	Aquaculture	Community Accounts	Daniel's Harbour
Keppel Harbour Aquaculture Licence (Atlantic Cod)	Primary	Aquaculture	Community Accounts	Port Saunders
GNR Enterprises	Primary	Forestry and Logging	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Plum Point
E.J. Logging	Primary	Forestry and Logging	Western NL Business Directory	River of Ponds
Doyle's Logging	Primary	Forestry and Logging	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	St. Barbe
R & R Lumber	Primary	Forestry and Logging	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Trout River

Wiltondale	Primary	Forestry and	Red Ochre	Wiltondale
Lumber	,	Logging	Community	
Company			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Dredge's	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
Enterprises			Community	
·			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Guy's	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Construction			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bonne Bay	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Contractors	,		Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
KGB Consultants	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Corp.	,		Community	
·			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
B & R Brake	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Construction			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Eastern Arm	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Enterprises			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Abe Gibbons &	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Plum Point
Sons			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gibbons	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Plum Point
Construction Ltd.	,		Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gould's	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Port Saunders

Limited			Accounts	
Gulf Shrimp	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Black Duck Cove
			Business Directory	
c. p. 13c3			Profiles &	
Pittman's Enterprises	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre Community	St. Paul's
Distance of c	Cooperate	Construction	Directory	Ch Double
			Business	
			Profiles &	
DA 3 Carpentry	Jecondary	Constituction	Community	Jt. Daibe
BA's Carpentry	Secondary	Construction	Directory Red Ochre	St. Barbe
and Construction			Business	
Shears Electrical	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Rocky Harbour
			Directory	
			Business	
Investments			Community Profiles &	
Silvertone	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
	<u> </u>		Directory	
			Business	
			Profiles &	
& Construction	Jecondary	Construction	Community	Nocky Harbour
Shear's Electrical	Secondary	Construction	Directory Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
			Business	
			Profiles &	
Construction			Community	
Floyd's	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
			Directory	
			Business	
			Community Profiles &	
E. J. Logging Ltd.	Secondary	Construction	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
E 1 1 - 1 - 1 - 1	Cara		Directory	Div. CD
Ltd.			Business	
Dobbin Building	Secondary	Construction	Western NL	Port Saunders
			Directory	
			Business	
Construction			Profiles &	
Construction	Secondary	Construction	Community	Port Saunders
Michael & Mark	Cocondon	Comotouration	Directory Red Ochre	Dant Carradana
			Business	
			Profiles &	

H Hopkins Ltd	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Cow Head
(Processing)	,		Accounts	
H. Hopkins	Secondary	Manufacturing	Western NL	Cow Head
			Business	
			Directory	
Doyle's SeaFoods	Secondary	Manufacturing	Red Ochre	New Ferolle
			Community Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Saltwater	Secondary	Manufacturing	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
SeaFoods	,		Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Ocean Choice	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Port au Choix
International			Accounts	
(Processing) Port Saunders	Cocondo	Manufacturing	Dod Oshira	Port Saunders
SeaFoods	Secondary	Manufacturing	Red Ochre Community	Port Saunders
Searoous			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Goulds Fisheries	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	River of Ponds
Limited			Accounts	
(Processing)				
Harbour	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Rocky Harbour
SeaFoods Ltd			Accounts	
(Processing) Hiscock	Cocondany	Manufacturing	Community	Trout River
Enterprises Ltd	Secondary	ivianulacturing	Community Accounts	Trout River
3 T's Ltd	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Woody Point
(Processing)	Jecondary	Manaractaring	Accounts	l voody i ome
Bonne Bay	Secondary	Manufacturing	Community	Woody Point
SeaFoods Ltd			Accounts	•
Chateau Shady	Tertiary	Accommodation	Tourism	Bonne Bay
Loop		and services	Spreadsheet	
		(721)	<u> </u>	
White Hills	Tertiary	Accommodation	Tourism	Bonne Bay
Lodge		and services	Spreadsheet	
Bayview B&B	Tertiary	(721) Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Cow Head
Dayview Do	1 Citial y	and services	Directory	COW FICAU
		(721)	= 5555. j	
J&J B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Cow Head
		and services	Directory	
		(721)		

Sea Breeze B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Cow Head
Shallow Bay Motel and Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Cow Head
Bayside B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Tourism Spreadsheet	Cow Head
Entente Cordiale	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Yellow Pages	Daniel's Harbour
Charlotte Lodge	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Tourism Spreadsheet	Daniel's Harbour
Middle Brook Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Glenburnie
Gloria's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Yellow Pages	Hawkes Bay
Torrent River Inn & Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Hawkes Bay
Lomond River Lodge	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Lomond
A Perfect Getaway	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Big Garden Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Burnt Hill Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Gros Morne Tourist Apartments	Tertiary	accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Neddies Harbour Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Ocean Atlantic Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Sugar Hill Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point

		(721)		
Terry's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Terry's Cottage	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
The Tides Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
Pittman's Rooms	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Norris Point
Norris Point KOA	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Norris Point
Gros Morn Tourist Apartments	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Norris Point
Plum Point Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Plum Point
Jeannie's Sunrise B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Port au Choix
Jeannie's Sunrise Cottage	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Port au Choix
Sea Echo Motel & Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Port au Choix
French Shore Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Port au Choix
Oceanspray B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Port Saunders
Mountain Waters Resort	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Portland Creek
Mountain Resort Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Portland Creek
Mountain Waters Resort	Tertiary	Accommodation and services	Western NL Business	Portland Creek

Park		(721)	Directory	
Seapool Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Portland Creek River
Quirpon Island Lighthouse Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Quirpon
Tucker's Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Reef's Harbour
Riverside Chalets	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	River of Ponds
A-1 Wildflowers B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Adam's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Anchor Down B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Bayside Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Bayside Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Bottom Brook Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
C&G Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Cedar House B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Cozy Corner Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Elderberry Cottage	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Evergreen B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Fisherman's	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Rocky Harbour

Landing Inn		and services	Directory	
Gros Morne Cabins	Tertiary	(721) accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Gros Morne Suites	Tertiary	accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Meeting Hill Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Mountain Range Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Ocean Acre B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Ocean View Hotel	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Oceanside Cottages and Crafts	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Parsons Tourist/Harbour View Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Rocky Harbour
Shears House B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Spruce Grove Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Sylvia's B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
West Link Motel Accommodation s	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Wildflowers Country Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Candle Light Inn	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Western NL Business Directory	Rocky Harbour
Hilltop View B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Rocky Harbour

		and services	Business	
		(721)	Directory	
Pond Road B&B	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Rocky Harbour
		and services	Business	
		(721)	Directory	
Alder Ben	Tertiary	Accommodation	Western NL	Rocky Harbour
Cottages		and services	Business	
		(721)	Directory	
Parsons Harbour	Tertiary	Accommodation	Tourism	Rocky Harbour
View Motel		and services	Spreadsheet	
		(721)		
The Red Mantle	Tertiary	accommodation	Red Ochre	Shoal Brook
Lodge		and services	Community	
		(721)	Profiles &	
l			Business	
Docksido Matal	Tortion	Accommodation	Directory	St. Barbe
Dockside Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation and services	Red Ochre Community	ot. Barbe
		(721)	Profiles &	
		(/21)	Business	
			Directory	
Crocker Cabins	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Trout River
CIOCKEI Cabilis	Tertiary	and services	Directory	Hout River
		(721)	2 in cocory	
Tableland Resort	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Trout River
Cottages	,	and services	Directory	
· ·		(721)	,	
The Sheppard's	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Trout River
B&B		and services	Directory	
		(721)		
Frontier Cottages	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Wiltondale
		and services	Directory	
		(721)		
Old Lincoln	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Wiltondale
Cabins		and services	Directory	
		(721)		
Aunt Jane' Place	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Woody Point
B&B		and services	Directory	
Dlamahawal II	Tautiau	(721)	Court of NU Torre	Mandu Deliet
Blanchard House	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Woody Point
		and services	Directory	
Curzon Chalata	Tortion	(721)	Cout of NI Travel	Woody Point
Curzon Chalets	Tertiary	Accommodation and services	Govt of NL Travel	Woody Point
		(721)	Directory	
Seaside Suites	Tertiary	Accommodation	Govt of NL Travel	Woody Point
Jeasine Juiles	1 Citial y	and services	Directory	vvoody i onit
		and services	Directory	

		(721)		
Victorian Manor Heritage Properties	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Woody Point Motel	Tertiary	Accommodation and services (721)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Atlantic Canada Adventures Ltd.	Tertiary	Amusement, Gambling, and Recreation Services	Western NL Business Directory	Norris Point
Linkum Tours	Tertiary	Amusement, Gambling, and Recreation Services	Western NL Business Directory	Quirpon
CBDC Nortip	Tertiary	Finance and Insurance (52)	Yellow Pages	Plum Point
CITI Financial Services	Tertiary	Finance and Insurane (52)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Bank of Montreal	Tertiary	Finance and Insurane (52)	Western NL Business Directory	Port au Choix
Eagle River Credit Union: Tri Town	Tertiary	Finance and Insurane (52)	Community Accounts	Port Saunders
Steers Insurance	Tertiary	Finance and Insurane (52)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Rocky Harbour
Bank of Montreal (BMO)	Tertiary	Finance and Insurane (52)	Western NL Business Directory	Rocky Harbour
Wings and Tings	Tertiary	Food Services and Drinking Places	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	St. Paul's
The Chocolate Moose Bakery & Café	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Birchy Head
Black Cove Café	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Cow Head

and Craftshop		and drinking	Directory	
Danie att Ladas	Tautiau	places (722) Food services	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
Bennett Lodge	Tertiary	and drinking	Community	Danier's narbour
		places (722)	Profiles &	
		piaces (722)	Business	
			Directory	
Clyde Maynard	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
Let	,	and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
JJ's Coffee Shop	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Hawkes Bay
Plus		and drinking	Directory	
		places (722)		
Pizza Delight	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Hawkes Bay
		and drinking	Directory	
		places (722)		
Al's Place	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Hawke's Bay
		and drinking	Business	
C O I Domele eltile	T	places (722)	Directory	Namia Daint
C & J Rumbolt's	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Ltd.		and drinking places (722)	Community Profiles &	
		places (722)	Business	
			Directory	
Justin Thyme	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Norris Point
Bean and Bistro	,	and drinking	Directory	
		places (722)	,	
Chanterelle's	Tertiary	Food services	Consultation	Norris Point
Restaurant		and drinking		
		places (722)		
Pittman's	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Restaurant		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
The Black Spruce	Tertiary	Food services	Govt. of NL	Norris Point
		and drinking	Travel Directory	
DI NA		places (722)		
Blue Moose	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Norris Point
		and drinking	Business	
Damaon a Dam -I	Toution	places (722)	Directory	Davida David
Parsons Pond	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Lounge		and drinking places (722)	Community Profiles &	
		places (722)	Business	
	1		DUSITIESS	

			Directory	
Kodiak Enterprises	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Parsons Pond
Sunrise Bakery & Café	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Parsons Pond
Nikki's Place	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Pollard's Point
Dot's Pantry & Coffee Shop	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Harbour View Bakery & Café	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
The Anchor Café	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Port au Choix
Wu's Restaurant and Take Out	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Fisherman's Dock	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Govt of NL Travel Directory	Port Saunders
Ray's Lounge	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Reef's Harbour
Viking 430	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Reef's Harbour
Earl's NL Mug Up, Bakery &	Tertiary	Food services and drinking	Red Ochre Community	Rocky Harbour

Convenience		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Fisherman's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Rocky Harbour
Landing	•	and drinking	Directory	,
Restaurant		places (722)	,	
Jackie's	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Rocky Harbour
Restaurant and		and drinking	Directory	
Takeout		places (722)		
Java Jack's Café	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Oceans Dining	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Rocky Harbour
Room		and drinking	Directory	
		places (722)		
Treasure Box	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gros Morne Bar	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
& Grill		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
This are do	Tankian.	Fandanii	Directory	C+ D
Thirsty's	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	St Barbe
		and drinking	Community Profiles &	
		places (722)	Business	
			Directory	
Seaside	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Trout River
Restaurant	Tertiary	and drinking	Community	Hout River
Nestaurant		_	· ·	
		places (722)		
Sunset Café	Tertiary	Food services	•	Trout River
Sunset Care	Tereiory			Trout Miver
		_	1	
Valley View	Tertiary	Food services	· ·	Trout River
7	· ,			
enience		_	Profiles &	
		, ,	Business	
			Directory	
Valley View Restaurant/Convenience	Tertiary	Food services and drinking places (722) Food services and drinking places (722)	Business	Trout River Trout River

Riverside Take-	Tertiary	Food services	Western NL	Trout River
Out	,	and drinking	Business	
		places (722)	Directory	
Rusty Jigger	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Trout River
Lounge		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Frontier	Tertiary	Food services	Govt of NL Travel	Wiltondale
Restaurant		and drinking	Directory	
D 10 01	-	places (722)	D 101	14/ 1 5 1
Back Cove Café	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
		and drinking	Community Profiles &	
		places (722)		
			Business Directory	
Back Room Café	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Dack ROUIII Care	rertiary	and drinking	Community	vvoouy Point
		places (722)	Profiles &	
		piaces (722)	Business	
			Directory	
Granite Coffee	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Shop	rereidry	and drinking	Community	Woody Forme
оор		places (722)	Profiles &	
		,	Business	
			Directory	
Lighthouse	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Restaurant	·	and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
The Old Loft	Tertiary	Food services	Govt. of NL	Woody Point
Restaurant		and drinking	Travel Directory	
		places (722)		
Woody Point	Tertiary	Food services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Motel		and drinking	Community	
		places (722)	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Cutting Loose	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Bird Cove
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
D 0 C At. D1:	Tout:	Oth an against a a	Directory	Dind Cove
R & S Auto Body	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Bird Cove
Repair		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	

_			Business	
			Directory	
Beauty by Design	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Styles by	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Brig Bay
Stephanie		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
P&H Enterprises	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Cow Head
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
N 11 T' 0	-	0.1	Directory	6 11 1
Northern Tire &	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Auto		except public administration	Community Profiles &	
		aummistration	Business	
			Directory	
Spruce Grove	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Daniel's Harbour
Enterprises	Tertiary	except public	Business	Daniel 3 Harbour
Enterprises		administration	Directory	
Pike's Service	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Glenburnie
Station &	, , ,	except public	Community	
Trucking		administration	Profiles &	
J			Business	
			Directory	
Cindy's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
Salon		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
J & L Repairs	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Jan's Fitness and	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
Toning		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
A & L Enterprises	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
		except public	Community	

		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Christine's	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
Beauty & Beyond		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
D & D Repairs	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Woodward	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Hawkes Bay
Motors		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Pittman's Taxi	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Norris Poing
	,	except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bride's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Salon	,	except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Western	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Maintenance	,	except public	Community	
and Janitorial		administration	Profiles &	
Services			Business	
			Directory	
Windshield	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Doctor	,	except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Paul Parsons	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Trucking	,	except public	Community	
5		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Petite Salon	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Parsons Pond
		except public	Business	
		administration	Directory	

oix oix
iix
ix
oix
oix
oix
'17
oix
oix
-

Tracey's Cuts &	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Curls	Tertiary	except public	Community	1 Of Cad Choix
Curis		administration	Profiles &	
		aummstration	Business	
			Directory	
Loud's Marina 9	Tostion	Other complete	•	Dont ou Choix
Laud's Marine &	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Diesel		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
	_		Directory	
Alma's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Salon		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bussey's	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Enterprises		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
House's	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Transport	,	except public	Community	
·		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Northern Boat	Tertiary	Other services	Community	Port Saunders
Repair	l Creaty	except public	Accounts	- Ore Saamaers
перап		administration	71000 01110	
The Glamor Zone	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
The Glamor Zone	Tertiary	except public	Community	1 ort Saunders
		administration	Profiles &	
		aummstration	Business	
Voldala Hair	Tostion	Other complete	Directory	Don't Coundons
Velda's Hair	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Affair		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Northern Boat	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Port Saunders
Repair		except public	Business	
		administration	Directory	
House's Service	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Tucker's Service	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Reef's Harbour
TUCKET 2 SELVICE	Tertiary	Other services	Neu Ochre	Neer 3 Harbour

Station		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Clearview Cable	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Reef's Cove
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
E.J. Aviation	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
D 1 1	- ··	OIL :	Directory	D 1 11 1
Barbara's Coiffure Salon	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Colline Salon		except public administration	Community Profiles &	
		aummstration	Business	
			Directory	
Brian's Concrete	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Sawing & Drilling	referency	except public	Tellow Tuges	nocky marboar
Inc		administration		
Crank & Up	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Repairs	,	except public	Community	,
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gros Morne	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Driveway Sealing		except public		
		administration		
Gros Morne	Tertiary	Other services	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Recycling Depot		except public		
- N4	- ··	administration	D 101	D 1 11 1
Gros Morne	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Shuttle & Charters		except public administration	Community Profiles &	
Charters		aummstration	Business	
			Directory	
Hair F/X	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Tidii 1/X	rerciary	except public	Community	Nocky Harbour
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Otto's Glass &	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Collision Centre		except public	Community	,
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	

			Directory	
Shears Bus	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Service		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Starlit Motors	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles & Business	
			Directory	
Stephanie's Hair	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Studio	Tertiary	except public	Community	Rocky Harbour
Studio		administration	Profiles &	
		dammistration	Business	
			Directory	
Wanda's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Salon	,	except public	Community	,
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Pittman's Motors	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Rocky Harbour
and Towing		except public	Business	
Service		administration	Directory	
Superior	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Autoworks Ltd		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
Ethel Coombs	Tortion	Other services	Directory Red Ochre	Shoal Cove West
Ether Coombs	Tertiary	except public	Community	Shoar cove west
		administration	Profiles &	
		administration	Business	
			Directory	
MV Apollo	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	St. Barbe
(Labrador Ferry)	,	except public	Community	5 5 5
,,		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Green Depot	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Three Mile Rock
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Decker's Repairs	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Three Mile Rock
		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	

			Business	
			Directory	
Lexie's Beauty	Tertiary	Other services	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Salon		except public	Community	
		administration	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Martin's Bus	Tertiary	Other services	Govt of NL Travel	Woody Point
Service		except public	Directory	
		administration		
Bi-Mark Auto	Tertiary	Other services	Western NL	Woody Point
Services		except public	Business	
		administration	Directory	
Northern	Tertiary	Professional,	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Peninsula		scientific, and	Community	
Computer		technical	Profiles &	
		services	Business	
			Directory	
Bennett Law	Tertiary	Professional,	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
Firm		scientific, and	Community	
		technical	Profiles &	
		services	Business	
			Directory	
P&L Enterprises	Tertiary	Professional,	Yellow Pages	Hampden
		scientific, and		
		technical		
		services		
NLC Holdings	Tertiary	Professional,	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
		scientific, and	Community	
		technical	Profiles &	
		services	Business	
			Directory	
Donald Rankin L	Tertiary	Professional,	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
LLB		scientific, and	Community	
		technical	Profiles &	
		services	Business	
			Directory	
Goodland Survey	Tertiary	Professional,	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Ltd.		scientific, and	Community	
		technical	Profiles &	
		services	Business	
			Directory	
Scanlon's Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Bartlett's
			Community	Harbour
			Profiles &	
			Business	
	<u> </u>		Directory	

Dredge's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
Enterprises		ווטנטוו (דד)	Community	Siden Back Cove
c. pc.			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
M&L Grocery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
WIGE Grocery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Community	DIACK DUCK COVE
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Ultramar Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
Ltd	Tertiary	Netall (44)	Community	Black Duck Cove
Llu			Profiles &	
			Business	
Mileter - To 11	Tautia	D-+-11 / 4 4 \	Directory	Disable D. J. C.
Viking Trail	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Black Duck Cove
Heating Fuel			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Central Dairies	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Black Duck Cove
			Business	
			Directory	
Cut & Wrap Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Brig Bay
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Castor River	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Castor River
Convenience			Community	South
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Cow Head Clover	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Farm			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Net Creations	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Cow Head
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Cow Head
and Labrador	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	'	Ŭ	
Liquor				
Corporation				
	<u> </u>			

Sears Canada	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Cow Head
(Cow Head	,	, ,	Community	
Variety)			Profiles &	
,,			Business	
			Directory	
Cow Head	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Variety			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Hutchings	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Cow Head
Investments			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Hull's Foodtown	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Spruce Grove	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
Meat Cutting			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Daniel's Harbour
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
Mrs. Isaac Caines	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Forrester's Point
Grocery Store			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bonne Bay	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Glenburnie
Recreation			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Roy Young Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Glenburnie
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Arctic West	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Glenburnie
			Community	
			Profiles &	

			Business	
			Directory	
Battlefield Rentals	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business	Hawkes Bay
			Directory	
Great Canadian Dollar Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Hawkes Bay
Judy's Country Décor & Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Hawkes Bay
Northern Meat Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hawkes Bay
Northern Trails Gas & Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hawkes Bay
Paint Shop Home Decorating Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Hawkes Bay
Top Ten Motors	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Hawkes Bay
C&J Rumbolt Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Norris Point
Rudy's gas bar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Norris Point
Anchor Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Norris Point
Major's Variety & Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business	Parsons Pond

			Directory	
Parsons Pond Grocery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business	Parsons Pond
Payne's Shopping Centre	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Directory Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Parsons Pond
Sheila's Upholstery	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Pigeon Cove
Dredge's Equipment	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Pigeon Cove
Newfoundland and Labrador Liquor Corporation	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Plum Point
Northern Office Pro	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Plum Point
The Water's Edge Craft Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Shoal Brook
Tableland Resort and Tour Craft Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Trout River
Coyley's Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Wiltondale
Aunt Maggie's Homespun	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Back Cove Craft Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Jersey Room Craft Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Seaside Souvenirs	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Village Crafts and Snack Shack	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Sally's Cove
The Hunky Dory	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point

The Sample	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Woody Point
Room	,	,	Travel Directory	, , ,
Plum Point Irving	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Plum Point
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Young's Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Plum Point
Hardware			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
NAPA Auto Parts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Plum Point
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Pollards Point
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
Endicott's Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
			Travel Directory	
Fisherman's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
Landing Crafts			Travel Directory	
Gros Morne	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
Crafts and			Travel Directory	
Souvenirs				
Heritage Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
			Travel Directory	
Sunset	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
Ebroidery, Crafts,			Travel Directory	
Souvenirs and				
Gift Shop				
Treasure Box	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
			Travel Directory	
Trina's Gros	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
Morne Extras Inc			Travel Directory	5 . 5 .
Northern	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Recreational			Community	
Sales			Profiles &	
			Business	
60777		D 1 11/44)	Directory	D 1 6' '
C&V Variety	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	

			Directory	
Gord's Meat Cutting	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles &	Port au Choix
			Business Directory	
Middle Brook Gift Shop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Glenburnie
Pic A Tenerife Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Glenburnie
Anchor Crafts	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Norris Point
K & T Enterprises	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Port au Choix Foodland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Riff's Ltd	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Sharon's Village Mart	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Cohen's Home Furnishings	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL Business Directory	Port au Choix
Laud's Marine & Diesel	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
North Atlantic Marine Services	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Port au Choix
Harbour Side Convenience	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre Community	Port Saunders

			Profiles &	
			Business	
		D : !! (4.4)	Directory	5 . 6 . 1
House Howard &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Son		5		
Bonne Bay	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Community	Norris Point
PharmaChoice			Accounts	
Port au Choix	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Community	Port au Choix
Pharmacy			Accounts	
Smallwood's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Pharmacy			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
Shoreline	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Convenience			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
House's Service	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Ltd	,	, ,	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Howard House &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Son	l creative	incedir (11)	Community	1 ore Sauracis
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Ocean Breeze	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Gift & Flower	Tertiary	Netali (44)	Tellow Fages	Fort Sauracis
Stan Dawe Ltd.	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Port Saunders
Stall Dawe Ltu.	Tertiary	Netall (44)	Community	FULL Sauliuels
			Profiles &	
			Business	
Callatti- NA + C	T	Det-:1/44\	Directory	Double is d.C.
Collett's Meat &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Portland Creek
Fish Shop			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Tucker's Service	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Reef's Harbour
Station			Community	

			Drofiles 0	1
			Profiles & Business	
			Directory	
Patey's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
Groceteria	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Community	River of Polius
Groceteria			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Steady Gas Bar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	River of Ponds
Steady Gas Bai	reitiary	itetali (44)	Community	Miver of Folias
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Earle's Video and	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Govt of NL Travel	Rocky Harbour
Convenience	, ,	(, , ,	Directory	,
Endicott's Cash	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
and Carry	,	, ,	Community	,
,			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gros Morne	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Sales and Rentals			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Home Hardware	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Kay's Dollar &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Discount Store			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
Name for a supplier of	T- mti- m.	D = t = :1 / 4 4 \	Directory	De alor Haula acon
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation Parkway Irving &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Propane	i Citiai y	Netall (44)	Community	NOCKY Halboul
Tropane			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Rocky Harbour	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Groceteria	. Creary	netan (++)	Community	
S. Occiciiu			Profiles &	
			i ionies &	1

			Business	
			Directory	
The Trading Post	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Torngait Pumps	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Sales & Services				
Western Pump	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Rocky Harbour
Services			Business	
			Directory	
Fisherman's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Landing Ltd			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Coombs Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Shoal Cove West
Ltd			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
BA's Carpentry &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St Barbe
Building Supplies	-		Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
St. Barbe Service	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St. Barbe
Station			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Strait Connection	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St. Barbe
	,	, ,	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Triple Home	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St. Barbe
Heating Fuel	,	, ,	Community	
J			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Clover Farm	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St. Paul's
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
	<u> </u>		Directory	

K&L Cash &	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	St. Paul's
Carry	,		Community	
,			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Barne's Store	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Trout River
			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Hann's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Trout River
Confectionary			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Valley View	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Trout River
Restaurant/			Community	
Convenience			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Wiltondale
and Labrador				
Liquor				
Corporation				
Wiltondale	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Wiltondale
Lumber	- ··	D + 11/44)	D 101	Net Li
Coyley's Gas Bar	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Wiltondale
& Convenience			Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
1 & M	Tortion	Retail (44)	Directory Red Ochre	Woody Point
Convenience	Tertiary	netall (44)	Community	vvoody Polit
Convenience			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Newfoundland	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Yellow Pages	Woody Point
and Labrador	TCT Clairy	netali (44)	TCHOW Fages	vvoody roint
Liquor				
Corporation				
Pete's One Stop	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Red Ochre	Woody Point
Shop	,	1100011 (11)	Community	11000, 101110
5.10p			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Aunt Maggie's	Tertiary	Retail (44)	Western NL	Woody Point
Homespun	,		Business	1, 1
emespan	1		Dasiness	

			Directory	
Viking Wholesale	Tertiary	Wholesale	Western NL	Cow Head
			Business	
			Directory	

Natural

Natural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Grandy's River	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Bill's Pond
Outfitting	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Rack Lake	Marine	Aquatic	Red Ochre	Daniel's Harbour
Outfitters	Resources	resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles & Business	
			Directory	
Torrent River	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Hawkes Bay
Salmon	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	,
Interpretation		Business	,	
Centre and				
Fishway				
Heritage River	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Parsons Pond
Outfitters	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Leslie Lake	Marine	Aquatic	Red Ochre	Parsons Pond
Outfitters	Resources	resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
Parsons Pond	Marine	Aquatic	Directory Govt. of NL	Parsons Pond
Outfitters	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	raisons ronu
Odditters	Resources	Business	Traver Birectory	
Cloud River	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Outfitters	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business	,	
Four Ponds	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Outfitting	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Hynes Hunting	Marine	Aquatic	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
and Fishing	Resources	resources-	Travel Directory	
Lodge		Business		
Stag Hill Hunting	Marine	Aquatic	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
and Fishing	Resources	resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	

			Directory	
Gros Morne	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Norris Point
Adventures		Resource-	Travel Directory	
		Business	,	
Gros Morne VIP	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Norris Point
Tours		Resource-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Shallow Bay	Other	Aesthetic	Tourism	Cow Head
Beach		resources	Spreadsheet	
Homespun Yarn	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.thea	Cow Head
Tours		resources-	trenewfoundlan	
		Business	d.com	
Atlantic Canada	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Adventures		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bonne Bay	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Evening Cruise		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gros Morne	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Adventures		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
I'se da By' Boat	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Tours		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
	0.1		Directory	
SugarHill Inn	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Norris Point
Tours		resources-	Travel Directory	
M/indones Dest	Othor	Business	Dad Oabra	Dant au Chaiu
Windancer Boat	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Port au Choix
Tours		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business Directory	
Hoadwater Tours	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Headwater Tours	Other	resources-	Travel Directory	rortialiu Creek
		Business	i i avei Directory	
BonTours	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Pocky Harbour
טוווטעוז	Julei	resources-	Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
		Business	i i avei Directory	
ligs and Pools	Other	Aesthetic	Govt. of NL	Pocky Harbour
Jigs and Reels	Other	Aestrietic	GOVI. OI INL	Rocky Harbour

Charters		resources-	Travel Directory	
Charters		Business	Travel Directory	
Mastana Dua ali	Other		Dad Oahra	De alor Hankaron
Western Brook	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Pond Boat Tours		resources-	Community	
		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Coyley's	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Wiltondale
Snowmobile		resources-	Community	
Tours		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Wild Women	Other	Aesthetic	http://www.wild	Woody Point
Expeditions		resources-	womenexpeditio	
		Business	ns.com	
Bonne Bay	Other	Aesthetic	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Discovery Cruise		resources-	Community	
,		Business	Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Camp 1	Other	Open Space-	Tourism	Black Duck Cove
Adventures		Business	Spreadsheet	
Sea Breeze RV	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
Park and	Other	Business	Travel Directory	Cowncad
Campground		Dusiness	Traver Directory	
Torrent River	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Hawkes Bay
Nature Park and	Other	Business		nawkes bay
		busiliess	Travel Directory	
Campground	Other	0	Court of NII	1
Lomond River	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Lomond
Lodge		Business	Travel Directory	
Campground	2.1			
Ocean Side RV	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Port au Choix
Park		Business	Travel Directory	
Sea Shore RV	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Port au Choix
Park		Business	Travel Directory	
Viking RV Park	Other	Open Space-	Western NL	Quirpon
		Business	Business	
			Directory	
River of Ponds	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	River of Ponds
Park		Business	Travel Directory	
The Water's	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Shoal Brook
Edge RV Park		Business	Travel Directory	
St. Barbe RV Park	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	St. Barbe
		Business	Travel Directory	
Frontier Cottages	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Wiltondale
Snowmobile		Business	Travel Directory	- Triconduc
Tours		Dusiness	Traver Directory	
10013				

	T .	Г		T
Newfoundland	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Wiltondale
Dog Sledding		Business	Travel Directory	
Gros Morne	Other	Open Space-	Red Ochre	Norris Point
Norris Point KOA		Business	Community	
Campground			Profiles &	
Campground			Business	
C 14 D)/	0.1	0 6	Directory	5 1 11 1
Gros Morne RV	Other	Open Space-	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Park		Business	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Gros Morne	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Rocky Harbour
National Park -		Business	Travel Directory	•
Berry Hill				
Campground				
Gros Morne	Other	Open Space-	Govt. of NL	Trout River
National Park -	Other	Business		HOUL NIVE
		Business	Travel Directory	
Trout River				
Campground				
Mountain	Protected Areas	Community Park	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Waters Resort			Travel Directory	
Park				
Spirity Pond Park	Protected Areas	Community Park	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Gros Morne	Protected Areas	National Park	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
National Park -			Travel Directory	
Shallow Bay				
Campground				
Gros Morne	Protected Areas	National Park	Govt. of NL	Green Point
	Protected Areas	National Park		Green Point
National Park -			Travel Directory	
Green Point				
Campground				
Gros Morne	Protected Areas	National Park	Govt. of NL	Gros Morne
National Park			Travel Directory	
Gros Morne	Protected Areas	National Park	Govt. of NL	Lomond
National Park -			Travel Directory	
Lomond			,	
Campground				
Tablepoint	Protected Areas	Provincial Park	Govt. of NL	BellBurns
Ecological	1 TOTCCTEU ATEAS	i i Oviii Ciai Fai K	Travel Directory	DCIIDUIIIS
_			Travel Directory	
Reserve	D	D : : : D :	6 1 (3)	D 11 10 1
Arches Provincial	Protected Areas	Provincial Park	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Park			Travel Directory	
Mineral	Terrestrial	Mineral and	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Development	Resource	Energy		
Potential		Resources		
Gros Morne	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
	1		1	

F	1		Τ	
Outfitting and	Resource	Resource-	Travel Directory	
Tours		Business		
American Black	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Bear	Resource	Resources		
American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Golden-Plover	Resource	Resources		
Arctic Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
Arctic Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
Black-bellied	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Plover	Resource	Resources		
Canada Lynx	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
Cinereus Shrew	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Cinci cus sin cw	Resource	Resources	Tratare 7 tilas	20110 7
Greater	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Yellowlegs	Resource	Resources	Nature Atlas	Zone /
Meadow Vole	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
IVIEAUOW VOIE	Resource	Resources	Nature Atlas	Zone /
Moose	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
ivioose			Nature Atlas	Zone /
N.A al a t	Resource	Resources	Nistana Atlas	77
Muskrat	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
N. I. A.	Resource	Resources	A	
North American	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Otter	Resource	Resources		
Red Fox	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
Red Phalarope	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Sanderling	Resource	Resources		
Red-necked	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Phalarope	Resource	Resources		
Semipalmated	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
Snowshoe Hare	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
Whimbrel	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
	Resource	Resources		
White-rumped	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Nature Atlas	Zone 7
Sandpiper	Resource	Resources		
Brophy and Sons	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Daniel's Harbour
Big Game	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Outfitters		Business	,	
Rock Camp	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Parsons Pond
Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Woodland	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Parsons Pond
		1	1 2011.01112	

Lodges Ltd	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business	·	
Caines'	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Adventures	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Outfitters		Business		
Portland Creek	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Hunting and	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Fishing Ltd		Business		
Portland Creek	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
Outfitters	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Sam's Hunting	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Portland Creek
and Fishing	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Patey and Sons	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	River of Ponds
Ltd	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
		Business		
Newfoundland	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Govt. of NL	Trour River
Big Game	Resources	Resources-	Travel Directory	
Adventures		Business		
Hawke River	Terrestrial	Wildlife	Tourism	Hawke River
Outfitters Ltd.	Resources	Resources-	Spreadsheet	
		Business		

Human

Human	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
The Discovery	Education	Community	Govt. of NL	Woody Point
Centre	Services	College of	Travel Directory	
Centre	Services	CEGEP's	Travel Birectory	
Long Range	Education	Elementary and	Community	Cow Head
Academy	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
		Schools		
Holy Cross All	Education	Elementary and	Community	Daniel's Harbour
Grade School	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
		Schools		
Viking Trail	Education	Elementary and	Community	Plum Point
Academy	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
		Schools		
French Shore	Education	Elementary and	Community	Port Saunders
Academy	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
		Schools		
Gros Morne	Education	Elementary and	Community	Rocky Harbour
Academy	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
		Schools		

Jakeman All E	Education	Elementary and	Community	Trout River
	Services	Secondary	Accounts	Hout River
Grade	Dei vices	Schools	Accounts	
Danie Danie	T -1 +1		C :t	MA de Deint
,	Education	Elementary and	Community	Woody Point
Academy S	Services	Secondary	Accounts	
	-	Schools		
,	Education	Other	Bonne Bay - A	Norris Point
,	Services		Treasure and	
Research for			Resrouce by	
Recovery			Cranston, Neis	
Alliance (CURRA)			and Best	
Gros Morne E	Education	Technical and	Red Ochre	Rocky Harbour
Safety Service S	Services	trade schools	Community	
			Profiles &	
			Business	
			Directory	
Bonne Bay E	Education	University	Bonne Bay - A	Norris Point
,	Services	•	Treasure and	
			Resource by	
			Cranston, Neis	
			and Best	
Rufus Guinchard F	Health Service	Hospital	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Health Centre -	Tearin Service	rrospita.	renow rages	l ore sauracis
Western Health				
	Health Service	Hospital	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Health Care	realth Service	Hospital	Tellow Tuges	Nocky Harbour
Centre				
	Health Services	Dental Services	Community	Norris Point
Dental Clinic	lealth Services	Delital Services	Accounts	NOTTIS FOITIL
	Health Services	Nursing and		Parson's Pond
	health Services	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Parson's Pond
Senior Citizens		Residential care		
Complex		facilities		
	Health Services	Nursing and	Community	Port Saunders
Retirement		Residential care	Accounts	
Home		facilities		
	Health Services	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Manor For		Residential care		
Seniors		facilities		
Tableland Senior F	Health Services	Nursing and	Yellow Pages	Woody Point
Citizens Complex		Residential care		
		facilities		
Cottage Hospital F	Health Services	Other	Yellow Pages	Norris Point
Physiotherapy				
Cow Head H	Health Services	Other abulatory	Yellow Pages	Cow Head
Ambulance		health care		
				1
		services		

Community		health care		
Ambulance Inc		services		
Norris Point	Health Services	Other	Western NL	Norris Point
Ambulance	Treater Services	ambulatory	Business	Norris i dine
7 mbalance		health care	Directory	
		services	Directory	
Port Saunders	Health Services	Other	Western NL	Port Saunders
Ambulance	Treater Services	ambulatory	Business	1 ort Saarracis
Ambalance		health care	Directory	
		services	Directory	
Cow Head	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	Cow Head
Medical Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Daniel's Harbour	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	Daniel's Harbour
Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Daniel's Harbour	Health Services	Outpatient	Western NL	Daniel's Harbour
Medical Clinic		Facility	Business	
			Directory	
Parsons Pond	Health Services	Outpatient	Western NL	Parson's Pond
Medical Clinic		Facility	Business	
			Directory	
Port au Choix	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	port au Choix
Medical Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Medical Clinic	Health Services	Outpatient	Western NL	Port au Choix
		Facility	Business	
			Directory	
Rufus Guinchard	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	Port Saunders
Health Centre		Facility	Accounts	
Port Saunders	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	Port Saunders
Child Health		Facility	Accounts	
Clinic				
Trout River	Health Services	Outpatient	Western NL	Trout River
Medical Clinic		Facility	Business	
			Directory	
Woody Point	Health Services	Outpatient	Community	Woody Point
Medical Clinic		Facility	Accounts	
Community	Health Services	Physician Offices	Western NL	Cow Head
Health Nurse			Business	
			Directory	
Dietitian Office	Health Services	Physician Offices	Western NL	Cow Head
			Business	
			Directory	
Dr. Marina	Health Services	Physician Offices	Yellow Pages	Norris Point &
Sexton				Rocky Harbour
Dr J Idzior	Health Services	Physician Offices	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Dr J Bowen	Health Services	Physician Offices	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Mental	Other human	Social assistance	Western NL	Cow Head
Health/Addiction	services	facilities	Business	

Centre			Directory	
Humberwood	Other human	Social assistance	Yellow Pages	Norris Point
Addiction Centre	services	facilities		
Kids First Family	Other human	Social assistance	Community	Port Saunders
Resource Centre	services	facilities	Accounts	
Port Saunders	Other human	Social assistance	Community	The Dobbin
Victims Services	services	facilities	Accounts	Building

Social-Cultural

Social-Cultural	Code	Detailed Code	Source/ Reference	Location
Friends of Burnt Cape	Association and	Environmental clubs	Western NL	Raleigh
	Organizations	and associations	Business	
			Directory	
United Towns Lion	Association and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Port
Club	Organizations	associations		Saunders
Bonne Bay Cottage	Association and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Rocky
Hospital Heritage Corp	Organizations	associations		Harbour
Gros Morne Kinsmen	Association and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Rocky
Club	Organizations	associations		Harbour
Royal Canadian Legion	Association and	Social clubs and	Yellow Pages	Woody
	Organizations	associations		Point
Myers Golf and Trophy	Association and	Sporting Clubs and	Govt. of NL	Bird Cove
	Organizations	Associations	Travel	
			Directory	
Roncalli Air Cadets	Association and	Youth clubs and	Yellow Pages	Port
	Organizations	associations		Saunders
Big Droke Heritage	Festivals and	Multicultural Event	Tourism	Bird Cove
festival	events		Spreadsheet	
Art and Adventure	Festivals and	Multicultural Event	Tourism	Gros
Festival	events		Spreadsheet	Morne
Soirees and Times	Festivals and	Multicultural Event	Tourism	Rocky
	events		Spreadsheet	Harbour
Gros Morne Summer	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Corner
Music	events	festivals and events	Travel	Brook -
			Directory	Cow Head
Cow Head Lobster	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
Festival	events	festivals and events	Travel	
			Directory	
Gros Morne Fall Fair	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
	events	festivals and events	Travel	
			Directory	
Gros Morne Theatre	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
Festival	events	festivals and events	Travel	
			Directory	

Vinland Music Festival	Festivals and events	Performing-arts festivals and events	Govt. of NL Travel	Lomond
			Directory	
Trails, Tales and Tunes	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Norris Point
	events	festivals and events	Travel	and Woody
			Directory	Point
Writers at Woody	Festivals and	Performing-arts	Govt. of NL	Woody
Point	events	festivals and events	Travel	Point
			Directory	
Bonne Bay Annual	Festivals and	Sporting Events	Tourism	Bonne Bay
regatta	events		Spreadsheet	
Bird Cove	Heritage Sites	Archaeological sites	Tourism	Bird Cove
Archaeological			Spreadsheet	
Maritime Archaic	Heritage Sites	Archaeological sites	Community	Port au
Cemeteries and Phillips			Accounts	Choix
Garden Dorset				
Mattie Mitchell	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	Community	Gros
National Historic Site			Accounts	Morne
Port au Choix National	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	Community	Port au
Historic Site			Accounts	Choix
Broom Point Fishing	Heritage Sites	Heritage Districts	Govt. of NL	St. Paul's
Premises			Travel	
			Directory	
Cow Head Lighthouse	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Govt. of NL	Cow Head
			Travel	
			Directory	
Nurse Myra Bennett	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Community	Daniel's
Heritage House			Accounts	Harbour
Julia Ann Walsh	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Community	Norris Point
Heritage Centre			Accounts	
Heritage Shop of Port	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Govt. of NL	Port au
au Choix			Travel	Choix
			Directory	
Lobster Cove Head	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Govt. of NL	Rocky
Lighthouse			Travel	Harbour
			Directory	
Jacob A Crocker House	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Community	Trout River
			Accounts	
Roberts House	Heritage Sites	Historical buildings	Western NL	Woody
Information Center			Business	Point
			Directory	
Ben's Studio	Spaces and	Art galleries and	Govt. of NL	Port au
	Facilities	studios	Travel	Choix
			Directory	
Uniquely	Spaces and	Art galleries and	Govt. of NL	Rocky
Newfoundland Gallery	Facilities	studios	Travel	Harbour
			Directory	

Coastline Studios	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Rocky Harbour
Christine Koch Studio	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Woody Point
Galliott Art Studo	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Woody Point
Molly Made Fiber Art Studio	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Woody Point
Sorensen's Studio	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Woody Point
Tableland Studio Gallery	Spaces and Facilities	Art galleries and studios	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Woody Point
50 Centuries Interpretation	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Tourism Spreadsheet	Bird Cove
Dr. Henry N Payne Community Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Community Accounts	Cow Head
Jenniex House Community Museum & Craft Shop	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Community Accounts	Norris Point
French Rooms Culture Centre	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Port au Choix
Museum of Whales and Things	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Community Accounts	Port au Choix
Gros Morne Wildlife Museum and Giftshop	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Rocky Harbour
Trout River Fishermen's Museum	Spaces and Facilities	Museums	Govt. of NL Travel Directory	Trout River

Political-Institutional

Political-	Code	Detailed Code	Source	Locations
Institutional				
St. Barbe	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Plum Point
Development		development		
Association		agencies		
Career	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Pollards Point
Assessment		development		
Centre		agencies		
Community	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Employment		development		
Readiness Centre		agencies		
Port Saunders	Community	Community	Community	Port Saunders
Employment		development	Accounts	
Centre		agencies		
Community	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Employment		development		
Readiness Centre		agencies		
Port au Choix	Community	Community	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Harbour		development		
Authority		agency		
Cow Head Public	Community	Library	Yellow Pages	Cow Head
Library				
Daniel's Harbour	Community	Library	Community	Daniel's Harbour
Public Library			Accounts	
Norris Point	Community	Library	Community	Norris Point
Public Library			Accounts	
Ingornachoix	Community	Library	Community	Port Saunders
Public Library			Accounts	
Port Saunders	Community	Library	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Public Library				
Rocky Harbour	Community	Library	Yellow Pages	Rocky Harbour
Public Library				
Woody Point	Community	Library	Community	Woody Point
Public Library			Accounts	
DFO	Federal	Conservation	RED Ochre	Port Saunders
		and natural	labour market	
		resource	report	
		agencies		
DFO	Federal	Conservation	RED Ochre	Rocky Harbour
		and natural	labour market	
		resource	report	
D 1 0 '		agencies	DED C '	D 1
Parks Canada	Federal	Conservation	RED Ochre	Rocky Harbour
		and natural	labour market	
		resource	report	

		agencies		
Service Canada Port Saunders Scheduled Outreach Centre	Federal	Economic and Labour Agencies	Community Accounts	Port Saunders
Rocky Harbour Service Canada Centre	Federal	Economic and Labour Agencies	Community Accounts	Rocky Harbour
RCMP Detachment: Port Saunders	Federal	Social Agencies	Community Accounts	Port Saunders
RCMP Detachment: Deer Lake - Rocky Harbour	Federal	Social Agencies	Community Accounts	Rocky Harbour
Town Council of Bellburns	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Bellburns
Town Council of Cow Head	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Cow Head
Town of Daniel's Harbour	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Daniel's Harbour
Town Council of Glenburnie, Birchy Head and Shoal Brook	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Glenburnie, Birchy Head and Shoal Brook
Town Council of Hawkes Bay	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Hawkes Bay
Town Council of Norris Point	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Norris Point
Town Council of Parsons Pond	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Parsons Pond
Town Council of Port au Choix	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Port au Choix
Town Council of Port Saunders	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	Port Saunders
Town Council of River of Ponds	Municipal	Elected Governmental Bodies	RED Ochre labour market report	River of Ponds
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	RED Ochre	Rocky Harbour

Rocky Harbour		Governmental	labour market	
•		Bodies	report	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	RED Ochre	St. Paul's
St. Paul's		Governmental	labour market	
		Bodies	report	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	RED Ochre	Trout River
Trout River		Governmental	labour market	
		Bodies	report	
Town Council of	Municipal	Elected	RED Ochre	Woody Point
Woody Point		Governmental	labour market	
		Bodies	report	
Bartlett's	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Bartlett's
Harbour Fire			Accounts	Harbour
Department				
Southside Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Birchy Head
Department II			Accounts	
Bird Cove - Pond	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Bird Cove
Cove Fire			Accounts	
Department				
Cow Head Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Cow Head
Department			Accounts	
Daniel's Harbour	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Daniel's Harbour
Fire Department			Accounts	
Hawkes Bay Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Hawkes Bay
Department			Accounts	
Norris Point Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Norris Point
Department			Accounts	
Parson's Pond	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Parson's Pond
Fire Department			Accounts	
Port au Choix	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Port au Choix
Fire Department			Accounts	
Port Saunders	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Port Saunders
Fire Department		· · ·	Accounts	5 C
Reef's Harbour	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Reef's Harbour -
Fire Department		· · ·	Accounts	Shoal Cove
River of Ponds	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	River of Ponds
Fire Department	NA	Fire D	Accounts	De electrical
Rocky Harbour	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Rocky Harbour
Fire Department	N.A	Fine Dan 1	Accounts	Ct. Dowle
Pigeon Cove - St.	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	St. Barbe
Barbe Fire			Accounts	
Department	N4nisin = 1	Fine Denoutes and	Community	Ct Doulle
St. Paul's Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	St. Paul's
Department	Municipal	Fine Demanting	Accounts	Trout Diver
Trout River Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Trout River
Department	NAinin-1	Fine Densisters :	Accounts	Mandy D-tot
Southside Fire	Municipal	Fire Department	Community	Woody Point

Department I			Accounts	
Department of Natural Resources	Provincial	Conservation and natural resource agencies	RED Ochre labour market report	Port Saunders
Department of Natural Resources	Provincial	Conservation and natural resource agencies	RED Ochre labour market report	Woody Point
Department of IBRD	Provincial	Economic and Labour Agencies	RED Ochre labour market report	Port Saunders
Department of AES	Provincial	Economic and Labour Agencies	RED Ochre labour market report	Rocky Harbour
NL Hydro	Provincial	Energy/Utilities	RED Ochre labour market report	Port Saunders
Fish Food and Allied Workers	Regional	Economic and Labour Agencies	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Fish Harvesters Resource Centre	Regional	Economic and Labour Agencies	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Nortip Development Corporation	Regional	Economic and Labour Agencies	Red Ochre Community Profiles & Business Directory	Plum Point
The Northern Pen Newspaper	Regional	Newspaper	RED Ochre labour market report	Northern Peninsula
Viking Trail Tourism Association	Regional	Regional Development Association	Yellow Pages	Port Saunders
Voice of Bonne Bay Community Radio	Regional	TV/Radio	Bonne Bay - A Treasure and Resource by Cranston, Neis and Best	Norris Point